GENRE UNIX

Gr

2017-18 INFORMATION GUIDE



2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE

Georgia Tech Communications & Public Relations



TABLE OF CONTENTS

INFORMATION

Table of Contents	2
2017-18 Georgia Tech Swimming & Diving Team Photo	3
2017-18 Team Captains & Leadership Council	3
GTAA Communications & Public Relations, Media Information	4
2017-18 Quick Facts	5
2016-17 Results	5
McAuley Aquatic Center	6-7
2017-18 Swimming & Diving Schedule	8

COACHES & SUPPORT STAFF

Head Coach Courtney Shealy Hart	10
Coaches and Support Staff	11-15
Administration	16-18

2017-18 YELLOW JACKETS

2017-18 Men's Swimming & Diving Roster	20
2017-18 Women's Swimming & Diving Roster	21
2017-18 Swimming & Diving TV/Radio Chart	22-23
2017-18 Men's Swimming & Diving Profiles	24-39
2017-18 Women's Swimming & Diving Profiles	40-56

2016-17 SEASON IN REVIEW

2017 ACC Men's Championships Results	58
2017 ACC Women's Championships Results	59
2016-17 Georgia Tech's Men's Top-Times	60
2016-17 Georgia Tech's Women's Top-Times	61
Yellow Jackets at the 2017 NCAA Championships	62

RECORDS & HISTORY

Georgia Tech Men's All-Time Records	64-65
Georgia Tech Women's All-Time Records	66-67
Georgia Tech Men's All-Time Letterwinners	68-69
Georgia Tech Women's All-Time Letterwinners	70
Georgia Tech All-Time Team Captains	71
Men's Swimming & Diving Honors and Awards	72-73
Women's Swimming & Diving Honors and Awards	74
Program History	75-77
2017-18 Yellow Jackets by Class	78

Georgia Tech is an equal opportunity employer and will not discriminate against any employee or applicant on the basis of age, color, disability, gender, national origin, race, religion, sexual orientation, veteran status, or any classification protected by federal, state, or local law. Consistent with its obligations under federal law, each company that is a federal contractor or subcontractor is committed to taking affirmative action to employ and advance in employment qualified women, minorities, disabled individuals and veterans.

GEORGIA TECH ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION

150 Bobby Dodd Way NW Atlanta, GA 30332 404-894-5400 www.RamblinWreck.com Twitter: @GTAthletics Facebook: GTAthletics Instagram: @GTAthletics YouTube: RamblinWreckTube

CREDITS

EDITORS Kevin Davis, Andrew Clausen

COMPILATION

Kevin Davis

COVER DESIGN Tyler Wheeler

> LAYOUT Kevin Davis

PHOTOGRAPHY

Danny Karnik, Austin Foote, Stephen Jensen, GT Athletics Association Photo Files, in addition to numerous other photographers who have contributed over the years

© 2017, Georgia Tech Athletic Association



2

Gr

2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING TEAM



2017-18 TEAM CAPTAINS



(Left to Right): Colt Williamson, Kira de Bruyn, Sara Gilbert, Rodrigo Correia

2017-18 LEADERSHIP COUNCIL



Front Row (Left to Right): Emily Ilgenfritz, Kaitlin Kitchens, Kira de Bruyn, Sara Gilbert, Laura Branton, Abbey Yates **Back Row** (Left to Right): Joseph Portillo, Brad Oberg, Colt Williamson, Rodrigo Correia, Clay Hering, Matt Casillas

Gr

COMMUNICATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIONS



MIKE FLYNN Assistant AD Communications & Public Relations



MIKE STAMUS Associate Director Communications & Public Relations

GEORGIA TECH COMMUNICATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIONS

Arthur B. Edge Jr. Intercollegiate Athletics Center 150 Bobby Dodd Way NW, Atlanta, GA 30332 **Phone:** 404-894-5445 I <u>www.RamblinWreck.com</u>

COMMUNICATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIONS

 MIKE FLYNN
 Assistant AD / Communications & Public Relations

 Responsibilities:
 Football¹

 Alma Mater:
 Miami (Ohio), 2001 | Joined GTAA:
 June 2016

 Office:
 404-894-5445 | Cell:
 828-964-6406 | Email:
 mflynn@athletics.gatech.edu



KEVIN DAVIS Assistant Director Communications & Public Relations



ELIZABETH RYAN Assistant Director Communications & Public Relations



KEVIN DAVIS Assistant Director Responsibilities: Football², Baseball, Swimming & Diving Alma Mater: Gardner-Webb, 2005 | Joined GTAA: August 2016 Office: 404-894-5445 | Cell: 704-974-9095 | Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu

ELIZABETH RYAN Assistant Director Responsibilities: Women's Basketball, Women's Tennis Alma Mater: North Carolina, 2007 | Joined GTAA: August 2016 Office: 404-894-5445 | Cell: 404-431-9619 | Email: Iryan@athletics.gatech.edu



ALEX KEATOR



ANDREW CLAUSEN



ANDREW CLAUSEN Intern

Responsibilities: Track & Field / Cross Country, Men's Tennis, Swimming & Diving², Men's Basketball² Alma Mater: Appalachian State, 2016 | Joined GTAA: July 2017 Office: 404-894-5445 | Cell: 704-301-2818 | Email: aclausen@athletics.gatech.edu



MEDIA INFORMATION

HEAD COACH COURTNEY SHEALY HART INTERVIEWS

All interviews should be requested to Kevin Davis (kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu) at least 24 hours in advance.

STUDENT-ATHLETES INTERVIEWS

All student-athlete interview requests must be made to **Kevin Davis** (kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu) at least 24 hours in advance. Student-athletes will be available throughout the week before and after practices, depending on class schedules. Student-athletes are also available after every home meet upon request.

POST MEET INTERVIEWS

Following home meets, head coach Courtney Shealy Hart and a select number of student-athletes will be available following a cooling-down period at a site determined by the setup at the McAuley Aquatic Center. Please make your requests for Yellow Jacket swimmers and divers to either **Kevin Davis** or **Andrew Clausen** prior to the conclusion of the meet.

QUICK FACTS

Gr

	NFORMATION		2 AA LIALIAL	ING AND DIVING COAC	HING 51/	4FF	
Name	Georgia	Institute of Technology (Georgia Tech)	Head Coa	nch		Courtney Shealy Hart	
We are the Georgia	a Institute of Technology or Georgia Tec	h. We are not Georgia Tech University.				Alma Mater: (
Location		Atlanta, Ga. 30332			Ema	il: cshealyhart@athlet	ics.gatech.edu
Founded		1885					
Enrollment		25,000					
Nicknames			Diving Co	bach		John Ames	(17th season
Mascot		Buzz; 1930 Model "A" Ford					er: Ohio, 1993
Colors		Old Gold and White				Email: james@athlet	
Conference		Atlantic Coast Conference (ACC)				Eman. jamoo Gaano	100.9010011.001
President		Dr. G.P. "Bud" Peterson					
			Assasiat	a lload Oaaab		Dill Vanaelman	(Ciuth annan
Director of At	inietics		Associat	e Head Coach		Bill Koppelman	
Facility		McAuley Aquatic Center			- ·	Alma Mater: W	
Capacity		1,900			Email	: bkoppelman@athlet	ics.gatech.edi
Institute Web		www.gatech.edu					
Athletics Web	osite	www.ramblinwreck.com					
			Assistant	t Coach		Andy Robbins	(Third season
ATHLETICS A	ADMINISTRATION					Alma Mater: William	& Mary, 1983
Director of At		Todd Stansbury				Email: arobins@athlet	
Deputy AD		Mark Rountree					
	iate AD / External Operation	I					
			Assistant	t Coach		Neil Vorefold	(Third season
	iate AD / Development	odort mompoon	Maalagu	UUAUII			
	/ Student-Athlete Developm				r	Alma Mater: (
	/ Compliance	Shoshanna Engel			Eſ	mail: nversfeld@athlet	ics.gatecn.eau
	/ Facilities, Operations & Ev	I					
	/ Development	Jim Hall					
Associate AD	/ Annual Giving & Engagem	ent Jeff Keisler	Assistant	t Coach			(Sixth season)
Associate AD	/ Student Services	Phyllis LaBaw			Aln	na Mater: SUNY Bingl	hamton, 2005
Associate AD	/ Finance & Administration	Marvin Lewis				Email: yqu@athlet	ics.gatech.edu
Assistant AD	/ Innovation	Doug Allvine					
Assistant AD	/ Video & Broadcast Service	Andv Blanton					
	/ Video & Broadcast Service / Student Services		2016-17	SCHEDIII E & RESIII T	s		
Assistant AD	/ Student Services	Chris Breen		SCHEDULE & RESULT	S		
Assistant AD Assistant AD	/ Student Services / Communications & Public	Chris BreenRelationsMike Flynn	MEN (5-4,	9TH ACC)		SCORE	RECORD
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities	Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy	MEN (5-4, DATE	9TH ACC) Opponent/event	W/L	SCORE	
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance	Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos	MEN (5-4,	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College	W/L W	231.0-68.0	1-(
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation	Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah	MEN (5-4, <u>DATE</u> 10/8	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh	W/L W W	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0	1-(2-(
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance	Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame	W/L W W L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0	1-(2-(2- 1
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation	Relations Chris Breen Mike Flynn John Tweedy John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Stephanie Swant	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia	W/L W W	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5	1-(2-(2-1
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Stephanie Swant	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational	W/L W W L L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5)	1-(2-(2-1 2-2
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Stephanie Swant	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati	W/L W U L L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0	1-(2-(2-1 2-2 3-2
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Iletics Stephanie Swant INS www.RamblinWreck.com	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic	W/L W U L L W W	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5)	RECORD 1-(2-0 2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Iletics Stephanie Swant INS www.RamblinWreck.com	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech	W/L W U L L W W Canceled	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0	1-0 2-0 2-1 2-2 3-2
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addro Georgia Tech	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Iletics Stephanie Swant INS www.RamblinWreck.com	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky	W/L W W L L L W W Canceled Canceled	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0	1-(2-(2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Iletics Stephanie Swant INS www.RamblinWreck.com	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama	W/L W W L L U W Canceled Canceled L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0	1-(2-(2-1 2-2 3 -2 4-2 4-3
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addro Georgia Tech	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Iletics Stephanie Swant INS www.RamblinWreck.com	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State	W/L W W L L L W W Canceled Canceled L L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0	1-(2-(2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-2 4-3 4-4
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30	Student Services Communications & Public Events and Facilities Compliance Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Iletics Stephanie Swant INS www.RamblinWreck.com	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD	W/L W W L L U W Canceled Canceled L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0	1-(2-(2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW	Relations Chris Breen Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Netics Stephanie Swant NS www.RamblinWreck.com Kevin Davis	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State	W/L W W L L L W W Canceled Canceled L L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0	1-(2-(2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-3 4-4
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30	Student Services Communications & Public Events and Facilities Compliance Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Idetics Stephanie Swant INS	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD	W/L W W L L L W W Canceled Canceled L L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0	1-(2-(2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-2 4-3 4-4
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30	Student Services Communications & Public Events and Facilities Compliance Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Idetics Stephanie Swant INS www.RamblinWreck.com Kevin Davis Coffice Phone: 404-894-5445 Coffice Phone: 704-974-9095 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships	W/L W W L L L W W Canceled Canceled L L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0	1-(2-(2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-3 4-4
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30	Student Services Communications & Public Events and Facilities Compliance Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Idetics Stephanie Swant INS	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC)	W/L W W L L W W Canceled Canceled L L W	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0)	1(2 2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-2 4-2 4-2 5-4
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30	Student Services Communications & Public Events and Facilities Compliance Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Idetics Stephanie Swant INS www.RamblinWreck.com Kevin Davis Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT	W/L W W L L W W Canceled Canceled L L W	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0)	1(2 2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-2 4-2 5-4 5-4
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Dire	Student Services Communications & Public Events and Facilities Compliance Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Stephanie Swant INS www.RamblinWreck.com Kevin Davis Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern	W/L W W L L U W Canceled Canceled L L W W	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0	1-(2-(2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 <u>RECORE</u> 1-(
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30	Student Services Communications & Public Events and Facilities Compliance Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Iletics Stephanie Swant INS	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College	W/L W W L L W W Canceled Canceled L L W	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0	1(2 2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 5-4
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Dire	Student Services Communications & Public Events and Facilities Compliance Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Stephanie Swant Interiors Stephanie Swant INS Www.RamblinWreck.com Kevin Davis Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu Andrew Clausen Office Phone: 404-894-5445	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh	W/L W W L L U W Canceled Canceled L L W W W L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0	1(2 2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-2 4-2 4-3 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 2-(2-1 2-1 2-1 2-1 2-1 2-1 2-1 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Dire	 / Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Athen and the Director of Athena and the Dire	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Stephanie Swant INS www.RamblinWreck.com Kevin Davis Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu Andrew Clausen Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-301-2818 Cell Phone: 704-301-2818	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8 10/21-22	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame	W/L W W L L U W Canceled Canceled L L W W W L L L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0 274.0-79.0	1(2 2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 2-0 2-1 2-2 2-1 2-2
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Dire	 / Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Athen and the Director of Athena and the Dire	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Stephanie Swant NS Stephanie Swant NS Kevin Davis Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu Andrew Clausen Office Phone: 704-301-2818 Email: aclausen@athletics.gatech.edu	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8 10/21-22 11/2	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia	W/L W W L L U W Canceled Canceled L L W W W L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0 274.0-79.0 189.0-109.0	1(2 2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 2-0 2-1 2-2 2-1 2-2
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Dire	 / Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Athen and the Director of Athena and the Dire	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Netics Stephanie Swant NS www.RamblinWreck.com Kevin Davis Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu Andrew Clausen Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational	W/L W W L L W W Canceled Canceled L L W W L L L L U	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0 274.0-79.0 189.0-109.0 7th (513.0)	1-6 2-6 2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 RECORD 1-0 2-0 2-1 2-2 2-3
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Dire	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455 ector (Primary Contact)	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Netics Stephanie Swant NS www.RamblinWreck.com Kevin Davis Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu Andrew Clausen Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8 10/21-22 11/2	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati	W/L W W L L W W Canceled Canceled L L W W W L L L U W	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0 274.0-79.0 189.0-109.0 7th (513.0) 116.0-89.0	1(2 2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 2-0 2-1 2-2 2-3 3-3
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addro Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Diro Intern	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455 ector (Primary Contact)	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Netics Stephanie Swant NS www.RamblinWreck.com Kevin Davis Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu Andrew Clausen Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-301-2818 Email: aclausen@athletics.gatech.edu	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic	W/L W W L L W W Canceled Canceled L L W W U L L L U W W W U L L L U W W	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0 274.0-79.0 189.0-109.0 7th (513.0)	1(2(2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 RECORI 1-0 2-0 2-1 2-2
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Dire	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455 ector (Primary Contact)	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Netics Stephanie Swant NS www.RamblinWreck.com Kevin Davis Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu Andrew Clausen Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech	W/L W W L L W W Canceled Canceled L L W W L L L U W W U L L L U W W Canceled	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0 274.0-79.0 189.0-109.0 7th (513.0) 116.0-89.0	1(2 2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 2-0 2-1 2-2 2-3 3-3
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addro Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Diro Intern	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455 ector (Primary Contact)	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Simit Shah Iletics Stephanie Swant INS	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 6-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky	W/L W W L L U W Canceled Canceled L L W W U L L L U W W U Canceled Canceled Canceled	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0 274.0-79.0 189.0-109.0 7th (513.0) 116.0-89.0 169.5-35.5	1(2(2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addro Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Diro Intern	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455 ector (Primary Contact)	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Siephanie Swant INS	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama	W/L W W L L U W Canceled Canceled L L W W U L L L U W W Canceled Canceled Canceled Canceled L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0 274.0-79.0 189.0-109.0 7th (513.0) 116.0-89.0 169.5-35.5	1(2(2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Dire Intern	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455 ector (Primary Contact)	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Siephanie Swant INS	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 6-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State	W/L W W L L U W W Canceled Canceled L U W W U L L L L U W W Canceled Canceled Canceled L L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0 274.0-79.0 189.0-109.0 7th (513.0) 116.0-89.0 169.5-35.5 150.0-91.0 190.0-110.0	1-0 2-0 2-1 2-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 2-0 2-1 2-2 2-3 3-5 4-3 4-3 4-4 4-5
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Dire Intern SOCIAL MED Twitter Instagram	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association Nodd Way NW 0332-0455 ector (Primary Contact) External DIA Athletics: @GTAthletics Athletics: @GTAthletics	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Stephanie Swant Interiors Stephanie Swant INS Kevin Davis Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu Andrew Clausen Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-301-2818 Email: aclausen@athletics.gatech.edu Swim & Dive: @GTSwimDive Swim & Dive: @GTSwimDive Swim Dive: @GTSwimDive	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 5-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD	W/L W W L L U W Canceled Canceled L L W W U L L L U W W Canceled Canceled Canceled Canceled L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0 274.0-79.0 189.0-109.0 7th (513.0) 116.0-89.0 169.5-35.5 150.0-91.0 190.0-110.0 239.5-53.5	1(2(2-1 2-2 3-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4
Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Assistant AD Executive Ass COMMUNICA Web Mailing Addre Georgia Tech 150 Bobby D Atlanta, GA 30 Assistant Dire Intern	/ Student Services / Communications & Public / Events and Facilities / Compliance / Brand and Ideation sistant to the Director of Ath ATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIO ess Athletic Association bodd Way NW 0332-0455 ector (Primary Contact)	Relations Chris Breen Relations Mike Flynn John Tweedy Lance Markos Simit Shah Stephanie Swant Interiors Stephanie Swant INS Kevin Davis Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-974-9095 Email: kdavis@athletics.gatech.edu Andrew Clausen Office Phone: 404-894-5445 Cell Phone: 704-301-2818 Email: aclausen@athletics.gatech.edu Swim & Dive: @GTSwimDive Swim & Dive: @GTSwimDive Swim Dive: @GTSwimDive	MEN (5-4, DATE 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28 2/27-3/2 WOMEN (5 DATE 9/30 10/8 10/21-22 11/2 11/17-19 12/19 1/6-7 1/20 1/28	9TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State SCAD 2017 ACC Championships 6-5, 10TH ACC) OPPONENT/EVENT Georgia Southern at Boston College vs. Pittsburgh Notre Dame Georgia GT Invitational vs. Cincinnati vs. Florida Atlantic at Virginia Tech vs. Kentucky Alabama Florida State	W/L W W L L U W W Canceled Canceled L U W W U L L L L U W W Canceled Canceled Canceled L L	231.0-68.0 199.0-100.0 181.0-172.0 187.5-110.5 3rd (1036.5) 143.0-62.0 168.0-37.0 145.0-96.0 180.0-120.0 219.0-72.0 9th (576.0) SCORE 156.0-98.0 249.0-50.0 162.0-173.0 274.0-79.0 189.0-109.0 7th (513.0) 116.0-89.0 169.5-35.5 150.0-91.0 190.0-110.0	1-0 2-0 2-1 2-2 4-2 4-3 4-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 5-4 2-0 2-1 2-2 2-3 3-5 4-3 4-3 4-4 4-5

INFORMATION

MCAULEY AQUATIC CENTER

Gr



The home of the Yellow Jacket swimming and diving program is the McAuley Aquatic Center, formerly the Georgia Tech Aquatic Center (GTAC), located on the west side of campus as the foundation of the Campus Recreation Center (CRC). The facility was the site of all swimming, diving and synchronized swimming competition as well as the swimming portion of the modern pentathlon during the Centennial Olympic Games in the summer of 1996.

The facility was officially named the McAuley Aquatic Center in 2016 to honor James Herbert "Herb" McAuley, a 1947 electrical engineering graduate and former swimming champion who devoted four decades to coaching swimmers at Tech -- both competitive swimmers and undergraduates taking the compulsory and infamous "drown-proofing" class.

In March 2016, the McAuley Aquatic Center topped the list of "The 10 Best Collegiate Competition Swimming Pools" by College Ranker.



MCAULEY AQUATIC CENTER



Along with hosting the '96 Olympics, the GTAC (now McAuley) played host to the 2005 Atlantic Coast Conference Men's and Women's Swimming and Diving Championships, the 2005 NCAA Zone Diving Championships, the 2006 NCAA Men's Swimming and Diving Championships, both the 2016 NCAA Men's and Women's Swimming and Diving Championships and most recently the 2017 ACC Men's and Women's Swimming and Diving Championships.

Other test events held at the facility included the Nations Bank Pan Pacific Swimming Championships, the IXth Diving World Cup and the IXth Water Polo World Cup.

The NCAA Division I Men's and Women's Swimming and Diving Championships will return to the McAuley Aquatic Center in 2022. The women's swimming and diving championships are set for March 16-19, 2022. The men's championships will follow from March 23-26,



In July 2016, the U.S. Olympic Swimming Team practiced at the McAuley Aquatic Center before heading to Rio for the 2016 Summer Olympics. Michael Phelps (pictured above) and Katie Ledecky were among the U.S. Olympians who fine-tuned their skills prior to heading to Brazil for competition in August.

2022. It will be the third time Georgia Tech has hosted the swimming and diving championships, most recently in 2016. The first time the Yellow Jackets hosted the swimming and diving championships was in 2006.

The McAuley Aquatic Center provides the Yellow Jackets with a worldclass venue for aquatic sports and serves as an important element of the physical legacy of the Games, enhancing the activities Georgia Tech can offer its students for years to come.

The 1,900-seat main stadium contains a competition pool and a dive pool.

The competition pool is 50 meters by 10 lanes, with two movable bulkheads so that courses can be set up for 25 yards, 25 meters or 30 meters for water polo. It also features a movable floor which can be set from zero depth to seven feet, eight inches.

The dive pool features one- and three-meter springboards plus one-, three-, five-, seven-and-a half- and 10-meter platforms, as well as a Spargar system that sends a mass of bubbles from the bottom of the tank to ease entry into the water.

The original \$21 million facility was funded entirely by the Atlanta Committee for the Olympic Games (ACOG). Construction on the facility began in July 1994 and was completed in time to host the VIIth Synchronized Swimming World Cup in August 1995. The newlyrenovated enclosure of the GTAC is part of an over \$45 million expansion to the CRC. INFORMATION

Gr

INFORMATION

2017-18 SCHEDULE

DATE	OPPONENT/EVENT	LOCATION	TIME (ET)
Oct. 6, 2017	PITTSBURGH	Atlanta, Ga.	3:00 p.m.
Oct. 20, 2017	at Notre Dame	South Bend, Ind.	12:00 p.m.
Oct. 21, 2017	at Northwestern	Chicago, III.	11:00 a.m.
Oct. 28, 2017	DELTA STATE	Atlanta, Ga.	11:00 a.m.
Nov. 8, 2017	at Georgia	Athens, Ga.	4:00 p.m.
Nov. 16, 2017	GEORGIA TECH INVITATIONAL	Atlanta, Ga.	10:00 a.m./5:30 p.m.
Nov. 17, 2017	GEORGIA TECH INVITATIONAL	Atlanta, Ga.	10:00 a.m./5:30 p.m.
Nov. 18, 2017	GEORGIA TECH INVITATIONAL	Atlanta, Ga.	10:00 a.m./5:30 p.m.
Nov. 29, 2017	at USA Winter Nationals	Columbus, Ohio	TBA
Nov. 30, 2017	at USA Winter Nationals	Columbus, Ohio	TBA
Dec. 1, 2017	at USA Winter Nationals	Columbus, Ohio	TBA
Dec. 2, 2017	at USA Winter Nationals	Columbus, Ohio	TBA
Dec. 20, 2017	vs. FAU Fun Invite	Boca Raton, Fla.	2:00 p.m.
Jan. 6, 2018	at SCAD	Savannah, Ga.	11:00 a.m.
Jan. 20, 2018	at South Carolina	Columbia, S.C.	12:00 p.m.
Jan. 27, 2018	EMORY	Atlanta, Ga.	11: 00 a.m.
Feb. 14, 2018	at 2018 ACC Women's Championships	Greensboro, N.C.	10:00 a.m./6:00 p.m.
Feb. 15, 2018	at 2018 ACC Women's Championships	Greensboro, N.C.	10:00 a.m./6:00 p.m.
Feb. 16, 2018	at 2018 ACC Women's Championships	Greensboro, N.C.	10:00 a.m./6:00 p.m.
Feb. 17, 2018	at 2018 ACC Women's Championships	Greensboro, N.C.	10:00 a.m./6:00 p.m.
Feb. 21, 2018	at 2018 ACC Men's Championships	Greensboro, N.C.	10:00 a.m./6:00 p.m.
Feb. 22, 2018	at 2018 ACC Men's Championships	Greensboro, N.C.	10:00 a.m./6:00 p.m.
Feb. 23, 2018	at 2018 ACC Men's Championships	Greensboro, N.C.	10:00 a.m./6:00 p.m.
Feb. 24, 2018	at 2018 ACC Men's Championships	Greensboro, N.C.	10:00 a.m./6:00 p.m.
Feb. 24, 2018	at Women's Last Chance Meet	Athens, Ga.	TBA
Feb. 25, 2018	at Women's Last Chance Meet	Athens, Ga.	TBA
Mar. 1, 2018	ARENA PRO SERIES	Atlanta, Ga.	ТВА
Mar. 2, 2018	ARENA PRO SERIES	Atlanta, Ga.	TBA
Mar. 3, 2018	ARENA PRO SERIES	Atlanta, Ga.	ТВА
Mar. 5, 2018	at NCAA Zone Diving Championships	Knoxville, Tenn.	All Day
Mar. 6, 2018	at NCAA Zone Diving Championships	Knoxville, Tenn.	All Day
Mar. 7, 2018	at NCAA Zone Diving Championships	Knoxville, Tenn.	All Day
Mar. 14, 2018	at 2018 NCAA Women's Championships	Columbus, Ohio	All Day
Mar. 15, 2018	at 2018 NCAA Women's Championships	Columbus, Ohio	All Day
Mar. 16, 2018	at 2018 NCAA Women's Championships	Columbus, Ohio.	All Day
Mar. 17, 2018	at 2018 NCAA Women's Championships	Columbus, Ohio	All Day
Mar. 21, 2018	at 2018 NCAA Men's Championships	Minneapolis, Minn.	All Day
Mar. 22, 2018	at 2018 NCAA Men's Championships	Minneapolis, Minn.	All Day
Mar. 23, 2018	at 2018 NCAA Men's Championships	Minneapolis, Minn.	All Day
Mar. 24, 2018	at 2018 NCAA Men's Championships	Minneapolis, Minn.	All Day

Bold = Home Meets at McAuley Aquatic Center

2017-18 COACHES, STAFF & ADMINISTRATION

Gr



HEAD COACH



COURTNEY SHEALY HART

HEAD COACH

GEORGIA, 2001 NINTH SEASON AS HEAD COACH AT GEORGIA TECH (11TH SEASON OVERALL AT GEORGIA TECH)

Courtney Shealy Hart, a Georgia Tech assistant coach for two years, was named head coach of the Yellow Jackets' swimming and diving programs on April 30, 2009.

Hart is the eighth head coach in the history of the program. Thanks in part to deep recruiting classes and the development of talent, Hart has steadily built Georgia Tech into a program that can compete in the nationally recognized Atlantic Coast Conference (ACC). Since taking over the reins of the program, both the men's and women's team have consistently increased its points total at the ACC Swimming & Diving Championships each vear.

Hart has presided over a fantastic stretch for the Tech program that has seen multiple men's swimmers compete in seven NCAA Championships since taking over the program before the start of the 2009-10 season. Since 2009, a total of 20 program records have been established multiple times on the men's team and a total of 18 program records in both swimming and diving for the women's team.

The success has extended beyond the pool as the Yellow Jackets have annually been one of the nation's top academic swimming & diving programs. The men's swimming & diving team has earned APR Public Recognition Awards from the NCAA in 2012-13, 2013-14, 2014-15 and 2015-16, while both the men's and women's programs annually earn CSCAA scholar all-America honors.

Hart spent one season (2006-07) as an assistant coach at North Florida prior to arriving on The Flats where she served as an assistant coach from 2007-09.

She helped guide North Florida to a fifth-place finish at the Pacific Coast Swimming Conference Championships and led nine individuals to top-16 finishes at the meet. She also guided one student-athlete to a top-eight finish in the conference championship meet.

Before heading into the coaching scene, Hart participated in the 2000 Summer Olympic Games for the United States. She took home a pair of gold medals in Sydney, Australia, in the 400 meter medley relay and 400 meter freestyle relay.

Hart also competed on the international scene in the Pan-American Games (1999, 2003), Pan Pacific (2002) and the United States World Cup Teams (2000-04).

10



At the University of Georgia, Hart led the Bulldogs to backto-back NCAA team championships in 1999 and 2000. She was named the 2000 NCAA Female Swimmer of the Year after capturing individual national titles in the 50 free, 100 free and 100 back. She also captured NCAA titles as a member of the 400 free relay and 400 medley relay teams. She finished her NCAA career with 26 all-America honors, the most in UGA history. plus two more honorable mention citations.

Hart won nine individual Southeastern Conference (SEC) titles, 10 SEC relay crowns and set five conference records. She was named the SEC Female Swimmer of the Year in 2000.

After graduating from Georgia in 2001 cum laude with a degree in sports studies/communications, Hart worked as a motivational speaker for the NCAA, Coca-Cola, Healthsouth and Arby's, and served as the director of the Golden West Swim Lessons Program in Huntington Beach, Calif., before heading to North Florida.

In the summer of 2013, Hart was inducted in to the Georgia Aquatic Hall of Fame, signifying both her achievements as a collegiate all-American and National Swimmer of the Year at the University of Georgia and as a two-time Olympic Gold Medalist.

Hart, who earned her master's degree in sports administration from Georgia in 2005, was inducted into the Irmo High School Hall of Fame in September 2017.

Hart and her husband, Justin, have two children - Jackson and Mara.



G

2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE

DIVING COACH



JOHN Ames

DIVING COACH

OHIO, 1993 17TH SEASON AT GEORGIA TECH

John Ames, who has become a staple of the Georgia Tech program, enters his 17th year overall as the diving coach for the Yellow Jackets' swimming & diving program in 2017-18. He came to The Flats in August 2001.

Under Ames' guidance, Tech divers continue to excel at the national level while rewriting the program record books.

Since coming to Tech in 2001, Ames has coached five NCAA All-Americans in Evan Stowers (2006, 2007), Hannah Krimm (2008), Stephanie England (2008) and Brad Hozma (2016).

He has also sent a total of six different Yellow Jackets to eight NCAA Championships in Stowers (2006, 2007), England (2008), Krimm (2008), Brandon Makinson (2011), Lumbra (2015) and Hozma (2015, 2016) since 2001.

A total of seven divers have earned a combined 10 all-ACC honors in Paul McCarty (2002), Tony Burkhardt (2005), Stowers (2006), England (2008), Krimm (2008), Makinson (2011, 2012) and Hozma (2016), with Stowers taking home the ACC Championship Title in the 3-meter dive in 2006 and Hozma being crowned the ACC Champion in the platform dive in 2016.

Off the boards and in the classroom, over 30 divers have been recognized as CSCAA Scholar all-Americans, while over 20 Yellow Jacket divers have earned a spot on the all-ACC academic team since Ames arrival in 2001.

In 2015-16, Homza qualified for the NCAA Swimming & Diving Championships for the second straight season where he earned all-America honorable mention honors with his 11th-place finish in the 1-meter dive and a 14th-place finish in the platform diving event. Homza also earned a gold medal for his first-place finish in the platform at the 2016 ACC Men's Swimming & Diving Championships, the lone ACC all-conference performer for the Jackets on the year.

In 2014-15, Lumbra and Homza each qualified for the NCAA National Championships to mark the first time in school history that divers were in both the men's and women's championships in the same year.

Ames also coached arguable swimming & diving team's most decorated female athlete, Hannah Krimm. Krimm's distinctions consisted of NCAA all-America honors on the 3-meter springboard, NCAA honorable mention all-America and all-ACC Honors on the 1-meter, and was a four-time CSCAA scholar all-America honoree. Krimm made the finals in six of eight springboard events at the ACC Championships during her career and was the highest individual point scorer for the



women's program in each of her last two seasons at Tech.

The first female diving all-American in school history, Krimm finished seventh on the 3-meter springboard in 2007-08. Krimm was also recognized as an honorable mention all-American on the 1-meter board, while England was an honorable mention all-American in both the 3-meter and platform events. The Tech divers accounted for all 21 of the Jackets' total points at the 2008 NCAA Swimming & Diving Championships to lead them to a 30th-place finish -- the highest in program history.

Under Ames' tutelage, Stowers became the first Tech diver to qualify for the NCAA Championships in 2006. At the then-Georgia Tech Aquatic Center, Stowers again made history by finishing seventh on the men's platform, becoming the first Tech diver to garner all-America honors. In 2007, Stowers returned to the NCAA Championships, earning all-America honors for the second consecutive season.

At the 2006 ACC Championships, Stowers became just the second diver, first under Ames, to win an ACC championship as he captured the men's 3-meter springboard. He also became the first diver to earn all-ACC honors on both springboards.

In 2005, the women's diving program took its first steps towards being a force at the ACC Championships, as junior Laurissa Prystaj and England both reached the finals on the 3-meter board, making it the highest scoring event for Tech in women's diving history. The duo of England and Krimm trumped that performance when both Yellow Jacket divers qualified for the finals in all events in 2007. The duo then took another step forward when they combined to garner all-ACC honors in every diving event at the 2008 conference championship meet and followed that up with all-American honors.

Along with his coaching duties at Tech, Ames also mentors the Atlanta Diving Association, which has quickly become the top United States Diving program in the state of Georgia.

Hired in August 2001, Ames came to Tech from George Washington University and the Montgomery Dive Club, one of the largest diving programs in the nation. Prior to his stint with Montgomery and George Washington, Ames served as an assistant coach with the Northern Virginia Dive Club. He also worked as a graduate assistant and diving coach at Western Illinois University.

Ames graduated from Ohio University in 1993 with a bachelor's degree in psychology after completing his collegiate diving career with the Bobcats. He earned a Master of Science degree in sport administration while at Western Illinois.

COACHES & STAFF

ASSOCIATE HEAD COACH



G

BILL Koppelman

ASSOCIATE HEAD COACH

WYOMING, 2002 SIXTH SEASON AT GEORGIA TECH

Bill Koppelman was promoted to associate head coach for the Georgia Tech men's and women's swimming program in June 2017 after working the previous five years as an assistant coach. He joined the Yellow Jackets' staff in July 2012 following six years as an assistant coach at Texas Christian University (TCU).

Koppelman's new role will expand his coaching, recruiting and administrative responsibilities with both the men's and women's swimming teams. He will continue to serve as the recruiting coordinator and also work with the middle distance swimmers for both the men's and women's rosters.

He has guided a Tech swimmer to the NCAA Swimming & Diving Championships all five years that he has been on The Flats with Nico van Duijn (2013, 2014 and 2015), Alex Kimpel (2016) and Rodrigo Correia (2017).

Since coming to GT in the summer of 2012, a number of middle distance performers have set school records and career marks each season, while both the men's and women's team have consistently increased its points total at the ACC Swimming & Diving Championships each year.

As the recruiting coordinator, Koppelman has helped bring in a number of strong recruiting classes over the last six years, including current record holders Iris Wang, Maddie Paschal, Chiara Ruiu, Laura Branton, Kira de Bruyn, Morgan Lyons, Emily Ilgenfritz, Correia, Colt Williamson, Alex Goerzen, Moises Loschi, van Duijn, Youssef Hammoud, Mats Westregren, Noah Harasz and Ben Southern among others.

While at TCU, the Horned Frogs skyrocketed in the national rankings, and their recruiting classes consistently gained recognition from around the country. Koppelman was an integral part of TCU's climb to the top of the Mountain West Conference in 2009-10 when the men's team stormed through its schedule to an 8-0 overall record and 5-0 record in the league. It was the first MWC team crown for TCU.

Though he served as the men's recruiting coordinator, Koppelman tutored both the men's and women's breaststroke and butterfly swimmers and saw all of those women's school records fall under his guidance, along with 14 of 19 men's swimming records.

Koppelman, who has been involved with coaching since before he graduated college, helped two-time Olympian Edgar Crespo



claim the 2010 Mountain West Conference title in the 100 breaststroke and Sabine Rasch win the 100 freestyle conference crown in 2011.

Koppelman joined the TCU staff in the fall of 2006 after spending the previous year as head coach of Cyprus High School in Magna, Utah, as well as serving as head coach of the Pirate Swim Club, a USA Swimming Club team.

Prior to his stint at Cyprus High School, Koppelman worked as a graduate assistant with the University of Utah swim team and was a volunteer assistant coach at the University of Wyoming as an undergraduate.

During his time at Utah, Koppelman worked with 11 U.S. National swimmers, one Canadian National finalist, 17 all-Mountain West Conference swimmers and two NCAA qualifiers.

Koppelman and his wife, RheaAnn, have two kids - Adelyn and Knox.



ASSISTANT COACH



NEIL Versfeld

ASSISTANT COACH

GEORGIA, 2010 THIRD SEASON AT GEORGIA TECH

Neil Versfeld joined the Georgia Tech swimming & diving coaching staff as an assistant coach in July 2015. He works primarily with the team's distance swimmers and also serves as the program's academic liaison.

A former University of Georgia swimmer, Versfeld is an NCAA Champion, an NCAA record-holder in the 200 breast, and a two-time SEC champion.

In his two years with the Jackets, Versfeld has had a number of Tech swimmers set new school records in Colt Williamson (500 free), Ben Southern (100 fly, 200 fly), Moises Loschi (200 breast), Chiara Ruiu (100 breast, 200 breast, 200 IM) and Kira de Bruyn (400 IM).

He has also sent a Jacket swimmer to the NCAA Swimming & Diving Championships in each of his two years on The Flats, as both Loschi and Southern qualified and competed at the 2017 NCAA Championships, while Loschi also qualified for the national championship meet in 2015-16.

Versfeld has also had a number of swimmers set personal best marks in the pool under his tutelage in each of the last two seasons.

In 2016-17, Loschi set new personal-best times in the 100 and 200 breast events, as well as in the 200 and 400 IM events, while Williamson posted new career-best times in the 500 free, 1000 free, 1650 free, 200 back, 200 and 400 IM events. Loschi, who holds the 200 breaststroke record, ranks second all-time in the 100 breast and third in Tech history in both the 1000 and 1650 free events. Williamson, who holds the school record in the 500 free, also posted the fourth-fastest time in school history in the 1000 free and the fifth-best mark in the 1650 free.

Southern closed out his career with career-best times in both the 100 and 200 fly events, both of which are school records, while newcomers Tim Slanschek and Brennan Day each posted a number of top 10 times in their respective events on the season. At the 2017 ACC Championships, Slanschek recorded the third-fastest time in school history in the 200 fly.

Headlined by Ruiu, who set new personal-best times in both the 200 and 400 IM events, as well as in the 100 and 200 breaststroke events, the women's team also set the bar high in 2016-17. Senior Camille Felix wrapped up her career at Tech with new career-best marks in the 200 free, 200 fly and 200 IM events in 2016-17, while de Bruyn registered personal-best times in the 100 fly, 200 back and both the 200 and 400 IM events.

A trio of freshmen in Emily Ilgenfritz, Tamir Gonen and Sara al Khatib also had strong seasons in their rookie campaigns in 2016-17, as all



three had top 10 times on the season, while Ilgenfritz etched her name in the Tech record books with the second-fastest time in school history in both the 500 and 1000 free events and the third-best time in GT history in the 1650 free.

On the men's side in 2015-16, Loschi, Williamson and Edwin Zhao all set personal-best times in the 1000 free and the 1650 free events. Loschi also etched his name in the Tech record books in both events with the third best time in the 1650 free and the fourth best time in Tech history in the 1000 free. Senior Yuval Safra capped off his Tech career with a career-best time in the 1000 free, which was also the third-best time in Tech history for the event.

For the women, five different distance swimmers set personal bests times on the year in Lila Best (1000 free), Felix (1000 and 1650 free), Frederique Lefebvre (1000 free), Ruiu (1000 free) and Carly Sweeney (1000 free).

Out of the water and in the classroom, the Yellow Jackets have had a total of 30 swimmers and divers receive CSCAA scholar all-American recognition over the last two years since Versfeld joined the program, headlined by Brad Homza's first-team selection in 2015-16. Georgia Tech also had four Jackets in Homza, Noah Harasz, Safra and Iris Wang named to the 2015-16 all-ACC academic team, while six Jackets in Andrea Demick, Maddie Paschal, Robert Borowicz, Omar Eteiba, Brian Woodbury and Harasz earned all-academic conference honors in 2016-17.

In 2016-17, Borowicz capped off his four years on The Flats with College Sports Information Directors of America (CoSIDA) academic all-America men's at large third team and all-district 4 honors.

Coming to Georgia Tech from Swim Atlanta, Versfeld served as the program's head age-group and masters coach for two years from 2013-15 for the program. Prior to that, he spent one year in Durban, South Africa as an assistant coach for the Seals Swimming Club.

Versfeld represented his native country of South Africa at the 2008 Beijing Summer Olympic Games where he was a semifinalist in the 200 meter breaststroke event. His international career was also highlighted by a fourth-place finish at the 2010 World Championships in Dubai, and semifinalist showings at both the 2009 World Championships in Rome and the 2011 World Championships in Shanghai.

He holds a Bachelor of Science degree from UGA, graduating in 2010 after a standout swimming career. Versfeld was a three-time member of the CSCAA academic all-American honor roll and the SEC honor roll.

2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE www.RAMBLINWRECK.com

ASSISTANT COACH



G

ANDY ROBINS

ASSISTANT COACH

WILLIAM & MARY, 1983 THIRD SEASON AT GEORGIA TECH

A veteran in the swimming world with more than 20 years of experience, Andy Robins joined the Georgia Tech swimming & diving staff as an assistant coach in May 2015. He coaches the sprinters.

A former Florida State assistant coach that spent 19 years with the Seminoles, Robins came to The Flats with an impressive resume of coaching some of the best sprinters in ACC history.

In a career that spans two decades, Robins has directed the training of 43 ACC champions, 47 NCAA qualifiers and 26 all-Americans. He began his career at FSU in 1995 and was promoted to associate head in 2002.

In 2016-17, sophomore Iris Wang picked up where she left off from her record setting freshman year in 2015-16, by rewriting the Tech record books in the 50, 100 and 200 free events, while senior Maddie Paschal closed out her career on The Flats by setting a new school record in the 100 back at the 2017 ACC Championships.

Wang set career best marks in all three sprint events in 2016-17, while Paschal set new personal-best times in the 50 free and both the 100 and 200 back events on the year. Junior transfer Kaitlin Kitchens made an immediate impact for the Jackets in her first year at Tech, turning in the second-fastest time in school history in the 50 free, as well as the fourth-best mark in Tech history in the 100 free.

Not to be outdone, Morgan Lyons set personal best marks in the 50 free and the 100 back on the season, while her 50 free time ranks as the sixth-fastest time in school history. Sara Gilbert posted the sixth-fastest time in GT history in the 100 back in 2016-17, while also turning in personal best times in the 100 free and both the 100 and 200 back events.

For the men, the Jackets' Noah Harasz recorded the seventhfastest time in Tech history in the 100 free, while Robert Borowicz posted the ninth-best time in school history in the 100 back in 2016-17. Harasz was also the final leg of the 400 medley relay along with Rodrigo Correia, Moises Loschi, and Ben Southern that recorded a third-place finish at the 2017 ACC Championships.

Returners Borowicz (100 back), Dan Cohen Solal (200 free, 100 fly) and Kevin Smith (50 free, 100 free) all set new personal record times in 2016-17, while a handful of freshmen newcomers in Aidan Pastel, Stefan Kranenburg, Quentin Talley and Oskar Zimowski all made huge strides throughout their first season at Georgia Tech.

In his first year at Tech in 2015-16, Wang set school records in both the 100 free (48.97) and the 200 free (1:46.94). Wang also



set the second-best mark in Tech history with a time of 22.09 in the 50 free, while fellow teammates Lyons (23.29) and Alex Rieger (23.30) ranked fourth and fifth, respectively, in the top-10 times for the 50 free as well.

On the men's side, Robins guided Youssef Hammoud all the way to the 2016 NCAA Swimming & Diving Championships where he competed in the 50 free, 100 free and 100 fly events. Hammoud had a team-best 50 free time of 19.85 and a 100 free time of 42.92 on the season, the latter ranking second all-time in Tech history.

Robins also tutored Corriea who as a freshman etched his name in the top-five of Tech's record books with the third-fastest times overall in both the 100 free (43.32) and the 200 free (1:34.85).

In Robins' last season at Florida State, Paul Murray set a new ACC record in the 50 free of 19.04 while capturing gold in 2014. That same year, Tiffany Oliver became the first Seminole in history to defend her ACC sprinting titles. Murray went on to place seventh in the event to garner all-America honors at the NCAA Championships. Under Robins, Oliver became the first FSU female to break the 49-second mark in the 100 free as she turned in a time of 48.93 en route to an NCAA appearance.

Robins graduated from the College of William & Mary in 1983 with a degree in psychology and received a master's degree in science education from Florida State in 1987. While in college, Robins swam both the backstroke and distance freestyle events. His swimming accomplishments at William & Mary include setting the school record in the 1650 freestyle while also serving as co-captain.

His association with swimming in the Tallahassee-area began in 1985 when he took a position with the Area Tallahassee Aquatic Club. Robins took over the head coaching duties for ATAC in 1993 and led the squad to a top-10 finish at the 1996 Junior National Championships.

He also served as the head coach at Leon High School in Tallahassee from 1986-91. After only his second year on the job he was named the High School Coach of the Year by the Tallahassee Democrat.

Robins and his wife Karen have three daughters and one son, Beth, Kurt, Jenna, and Annemarie.

STAFF ASSISTANTS & SUPPORT STAFF



YUN QU

PART TIME ASSISTANT COACH

SUNY-BINGHAMTON, 2005 SIXTH SEASON AT GEORGIA TECH

Yun Qu joined the Georgia Tech swimming & diving staff as a parttime assistant coach for the 2012-13 season. She was promoted to a full-time assistant coach for 2013-14, before making the transition back to part-time prior to the 2015-16 season.

Qu is no stranger to the McAuley Aquatic Center, having competed in the venue for her native China at the 1996 Atlanta Summer Olympic Games and finishing fourth in the 200 meter fly.

In the 1994 World Championships in Rome, she was the silver medalist in both the 100 and 200 meter butterfly events just a year after ranking No. 1 in the world and setting an Asian record in the 200 meter fly (2:08.53) and ranking No. 2 in the world in the 100 meter fly (59.27).

Qu came to Georgia Tech after five years as the associate head men's and women's swimming coach at SUNY-Binghamton. Her previous coaching stints include Iowa State for two seasons and Ithaca College for one.

She attended Shenzhen University in Shenzhen, China for two years and then enrolled at SUNY-Binghamton where she graduated summa cum laude in 2005 with a bachelor's degree in human development. Qu received her master's degree in exercise science from Ithaca in 2006.





NATHAN Lavery

VOLUNTEER ASSISTANT COACH

TEXAS A&M, 2011 FIRST SEASON AT GEORGIA TECH

PATRICK MURPHY

VOLUNTEER ASSISTANT COACH

NOTRE DAME, 2015 FIRST SEASON AT GEORGIA TECH



SAMANTHA TURNER

ASSISTANT PLAYER DEVELOPMENT COACH

NORTH DAKOTA, 2010 THIRD SEASON AT GEORGIA TECH



BETH MOSER

ATHLETIC TRAINER

FLORIDA, 2014 SECOND SEASON AT GEORGIA TECH G

ADMINISTRATION



G.P. "BUD" PETERSON INSTITUTE PRESIDENT

KANSAS STATE, 1975

G.P. "Bud" Peterson was appointed as the 11th president of Georgia Tech on April 1, 2009. Under his leadership, Georgia Tech has developed and begun the implementation of a 25-year strategic plan, exceeded the \$1.5 billion goal for Campaign Georgia Tech by 20 percent, grown innovative collaborations and strategic partnerships, expanded the campus infrastructure, attracted startups and established companies to Tech Square, and increased national and global visibility. Notably in that time, applications have tripled, and enrollment has increased by 23 percent.

Peterson came to Georgia Tech from the University of Colorado at Boulder, where he served as chancellor. Prior to that, he served as provost at Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute in New York, and for 19 years on the faculty and in leadership positions at Texas A&M University. He has worked for NASA and the National Science Foundation (NSF).

Throughout his career, Peterson has played an active role in helping establish the national education and research agendas, serving on many industry, government, and academic task forces and committees. He has served on a number of national accreditation agencies, with a focus on improving and assessing outcomes for higher education. He also has served on congressional task forces, research councils, and advisory boards, including the Office of Naval Research, the National Aeronautics and Space Administration, the Department of Energy, the National Research Council, and the National Academy of Engineering.

A distinguished scientist, he was appointed in 2008 by President George W. Bush, and again in 2014 by President Barack Obama, as a member of the National Science Board, which oversees the NSF and advises the U.S. president and Congress on national policy related to science and engineering research and education. In 2010, he was named by U.S. Secretary of Commerce Gary Locke as a member of the National Advisory Council on Innovation and Entrepreneurship. President Obama appointed him to the Advanced Manufacturing Partnership (AMP) steering committee in 2011, and to the AMP 2.0 steering committee in 2013. He is a member of the board of directors of the Association of American Universities. In August 2016, he became chair of the NCAA Board of Governors, the NCAA's highest governing body.

Peterson, a fellow of both the American Society of Mechanical Engineers (ASME) and the American Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics (AIAA), received the AIAA Distinguished Service Award in 2011. His research has focused on phase change heat transfer in both the cooling of electronic devices and spacecraft thermal control. He is widely published, authoring or co-authoring 16 books or book chapters, 210 refereed journal articles, and more than 170 conference publications. He also holds a total of 13 patents, with one pending.

Peterson earned a bachelor's degree in mechanical engineering, a second bachelor's degree in mathematics, and a master's degree in engineering, all from Kansas State University. While at Kansas State, he lettered three years as a tight end/wide receiver for the Wildcats. He earned a Ph.D. in mechanical engineering from Texas A&M University. He and his wife, Val, have four adult children, two of whom are Georgia Tech alumni.



CHARLES ISBELL

FACULTY ATHLETICS REPRESENTATIVE

GEORGIA TECH, 1990

Charles Isbell, senior associate dean and professor in the College of Computing, was named faculty athletics representative (FAR) to the Georgia Tech Athletic Association on June 6, 2017.

The FAR serves as the liaison between the Institute and the Athletic Association on issues regarding rules compliance, developments at the National Collegiate Athletic Association (NCAA), and activities related to Atlantic Coast Conference (ACC) membership.

"Charles is an engaged leader and innovator at Georgia Tech in numerous areas, and we are very fortunate that he has agreed to add the role as the Institute's new faculty athletics representative to his responsibilities," said Peterson. "On behalf of all of Georgia Tech, I would also like to thank Reggie DesRoches for serving us so well as our FAR for the past three years."

Isbell has been a faculty member at Georgia Tech since 2002, but first came to Tech as a student to earn his bachelor's degree in computer science. He also holds a Ph.D. in computer science from the Massachusetts Institute of Technology.

His first institutional service role at Tech was with the Institute Undergraduate Curriculum Committee, where he worked with student-athletes returning to finish their degrees.

"Since the very beginning of being here as a faculty member, I've been interested in the way student-athletes interact with the rest of the institution," he said.

Isbell hopes to continue events that DesRoches organized to facilitate faculty and student-athlete interaction. He also hopes to serve as a bridge for faculty members to pursue more research endeavors with the Athletic Association.

"I can't tell you the number of conversations I've had with faculty members who have been interested in working with athletics, but weren't sure how to go about doing it," he said. "I'm going to put energy into making those connections."

For Isbell, understanding the experience of student-athletes is paramount to success in higher education. Athletic achievements can elevate a university's profile to prospective students, and student-athletes' relationship to the university is one that can be used as a model for the broader campus community.

"Anyone interested in higher education and how it has to grow and change has to understand how Division I athletics works at a university," he said. "As higher education changes, we have to think of ourselves more as a community and consider what lets people build connections and keep coming back. It's going to have to happen with all students, faculty, and staff, and athletics can be an example of how to do that well."

While Isbell is a fan and frequent attendee of Georgia Tech athletic events, his support for student-athletes extends beyond the stands.

"I want the student-athletes to know I am here for them, and I intend to talk with them and be a resource for them," he said. "I want them to know that and believe it, and know that I take it very seriously."

Isbell's research focuses on statistical machine learning and interactive artificial intelligence. He teaches several courses both to on-campus students and to students around the world in Tech's Online Master of Science in Computer Science program. His three-year term as FAR began on July 1, 2017.

2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE

ADMINISTRATION



TODD Stansbury

DIRECTOR OF ATHLETICS

GEORGIA TECH, 1984

Georgia Institute of Technology introduced former Tech football player Todd Stansbury as the Institute's ninth director of athletics on Sept. 22, 2016.

Since officially arriving back on The Flats on Nov. 28, 2016, Stansbury has identified four strategic priorities for Georgia Tech athletics:

- define the GT athletics brand;
- establish the internal culture;
- align the internal structure;
- generate new revenue.

To assist in achieving his strategic goals, Stansbury established two new offices within the athletics department — the office of brand and ideation, which works to identify and tell the story of the Yellow Jackets' brand, and the office of innovation, which oversees Georgia Tech's efforts to build on its status as college athletics' leader in innovation, particularly through collaboration and partnerships within the Institute and innovation hubs throughout Atlanta.

He has also enlisted the help of prominent former Georgia Tech student-athletes that are now leaders in their fields. Examples include Stansbury's former teammate Sam Bracken, a *New York Times* best-selling author and renowned executive coach that has worked with Stansbury and the athletics department to establish a strong internal culture and identify strategic priorities, and volleyball alum Jaime Weston, the National Football League's senior vice president for marketing, creative and branding who is assisting with the Jackets' brandidentification efforts.

Prior to his return to Georgia Tech in 2016, Stansbury served as Oregon State's athletic director since June 2015, which followed a nine-year stint as the university's executive associate athletic director (2003-12). During his time at Oregon State, Stansbury was part of a senior management team that raised \$150 million for a football stadium expansion, in addition to fundraising for the construction of a sports performing center. He also was part of a team that established several career development initiatives for student-athletes.

Stansbury's resume also includes roles as athletic director at the University of Central Florida (2012-15) and East Tennessee State University (2000-03). He was Georgia Tech's assistant athletic director for academics from 1988-1995 under legendary A.D. Homer Rice.

Stansbury grew up in Canada. When he was 10 years old and on vacation with his family in Florida, he befriended several Georgia Tech football players staying at the same hotel. During the drive back home to Ontario, his family stopped on campus to see a practice. That's when Stansbury knew he wanted to play football on The Flats.

The dream came true and he earned varsity letters while at Georgia Tech from 1980-84 as a middle linebacker and on special teams for head coach Bill Curry. He was selected in the third round of the Canadian Football League draft by the Saskatchewan Roughriders in 1984.

As the ninth director of athletics in Georgia Tech history, he follows in the footsteps of storied names such as Rice, John Heisman and Bobby Dodd. He was hired following a national search that began in August 2016 when Mike Bobinski accepted the athletics director position at Purdue University. A nine-member search committee led by Georgia Tech Foundation President Al Trujillo identified candidates. The search process was assisted by Turnkey Search.

"Todd Stansbury is committed to athletes' success both on and off the field," Georgia Tech president Dr. G.P. "Bud" Peterson said at the time of Stansbury's hire. "His global perspective and leadership experience in athletics and development, combined with a lifelong passion for Georgia Tech, make him the ideal candidate. I believe this is one of those rare golden moments in life where opportunity meets ambition. We welcome him home."

"I am honored and humbled to have the opportunity to return to Georgia Tech, a place that has played such a large role in my life and the place responsible for opening up a world to me that I didn't even know existed," Stansbury said. "I am thankful to President Peterson and the selection committee for providing me this opportunity."

Stansbury and his wife, Karen, who were married inside Georgia Tech's Arthur B. Edge Intercollegiate Athletics Center, reside in Atlanta. After they were married in 1995, the couple traveled the world for 18 months before returning to the United States.



DEREK GRICE

ASSOCIATE A.D. FACILITIES, OPERATIONS AND EVENTS SWIMMING & DIVING ADMINISTRATOR SOUTHERN MISS, 200

Derek Grice was named associate athletic director for facilities, operations & events in September 2015 and serves as a member of the GTAA senior leadership team. He also serves as the sport administrator for swimming & diving.

Grice came to The Flats after spending three years at North Texas as the senior associate A.D. for facilities & event management. While at North Texas, Grice was a member of the athletics' senior staff, served as sport supervisor for the swimming & diving program, was the project manager for all major construction and capital projects, and managed game day operations for all home athletic events.

During his time at North Texas, Grice also coordinated the feasibility study and conceptual design for the newly proposed Mean Green Baseball Stadium.

Prior to his time at North Texas, he spent nine years in San Marcos, Texas, at Texas State, where he started as director of athletic facilities & game operations (2003-06) before becoming assistant A.D. for facilities & game operations (2006-12). He was the sport supervisor for the Bobcats' baseball and softball programs, and was one of the primary members of the committee that developed "The Drive," a comprehensive campaign to elevate Texas State to the Football Bowl Subdivision. He was also the project manager for more than \$70 million in capital projects.

A native of Hattiesburg, Miss., Grice earned his bachelor's degree in sports administration from Southern Miss in 2002 and his master's degree in sports administration from USM in 2003. While at Southern Miss, he was a graduate assistant in event management.

Grice and his wife, Shay, have a daughter, Aubrey, and a son, Preston.

ADMINISTRATION



JOELEEN AKIN

ASSOCIATE A.D. STUDENT-DEVELOPMENT/SWA

KANSAS STATE, 1991

Joeleen Akin, a former Georgia Tech athletics staff member with more than 20 years of experience in college athletics, returned to Georgia Tech as associate athletics director for student-athlete development and senior woman administrator in July 2016.

Akin is a member of the Georgia Tech Athletic Association's executive leadership team, serves as the administrator for the Yellow Jackets' volleyball and softball programs and oversees Tech's renowned Total Person Program.

In her first year back on The Flats, she helped enhance Georgia Tech's studentathlete development initiatives through the implementation of several new programs, including the first-ever Jackets Without Borders service trip to Costa Rica in August 2017. She has also spearheaded the student-athlete two day orientation program which is the Leadership Academy and Jump Start Jackets that are offered to Tech studentathletes.

She serves on the Institutes Executive Advisory Committee and is a member of the Leading Women at Georgia Tech program. She also chairs the student-athlete welfare committee (CARE Team) and is the vice chair for the WBCA Diversity and Inclusion Committee.

Akin rejoined the Georgia Tech athletics administration after 13 years at nearby Agnes Scott College. She served as Agnes Scott's athletics director and physical education chair for 12 years (2003-15) before being promoted to associate dean for athletics and student activities in February 2015.

Prior to her 13-year tenure at Agnes Scott, she spent seven years at Georgia Tech as director of women's basketball operations (1996-98), marketing/operations manager (1998-99) and director of marketing (1999-2003).

During her 12 years as athletics director at Agnes Scott, an NCAA Division III institution in Decatur, Ga., Akin oversaw a program that produced eight NCAA Tournament teams and a coaching staff that earned 12 different coach-of-the-year recognitions. Under her direction, Agnes Scott student-athletes maintained a 3.0 cumulative grade point average and participated extensively in on- and off-campus service projects.

Akin's tenure at Agnes Scott was marked by innovation and vision. She created and implemented numerous student-athlete development and engagement initiatives at ASC, including a new student-athlete orientation program, Safe Zone training for studentathletes, coaches and staff, and coordination of campus-wide academic resources for student-athletes

Administratively, she developed a unique revenue-generation model that resulted in a 200-percent increase in the school's athletics budget and partnered with a national franchise Snap Fitness to bring a state-of-the-art fitness facility to campus at no cost to the college. She also coordinated with the school's communications department to create the now-trademarked tagline "Smart Women Sweat" to promote the Scotties' athletics programs.

In addition to her duties as athletics director and physical education chair, Akin was Agnes Scott's women's basketball coach from 2003-07 and was named the Great South Athletic Conference Coach of the Year in 2006. She also served as commissioner of the Great South Athletic Conference from 2011-16 and was a member of the NCAA Division III women's basketball committee and NCAA volleyball regional advisory committee from 2014-16.

Prior to her arrival at Georgia Tech in 1996, Akin also served as a sports marketing assistant at Auburn and NC State and as a member of the women's basketball staffs at UNC Wilmington and Kansas State.

A Kansas native, Akin earned bachelor's (1991) and master's (1993) degrees from Kansas State. She and her husband, Charles, have two children: Bobbie and Ryan.



Mark Rountree Deputy AD



Ayo Taylor-Dixon Senior Associate A.D. External Operations



Jack Thompson Senior Associate A.D. Development



Shoshanna Engel Associate A.D. Compliance



Phyllis LaBaw Associate A.D. Student Services

Andy Blanton

Assistant A.D.

Video & Broadcast

Services



Jim Hall Associate V.P. Associate A.D. for Development



Jeff Keisler Associate A.D. Annual Giving & Engagement



Doug Allvine Assistant A.D. Innovation





Lance Markos Assistant A.D. Compliance



Marvin Lewis

Finance

Chris Breen Assistant A.D. Student Services



Todd McCarthy Assistant A.D. Sports Video Operations



Mike Flynn Assistant A.D. Communications & **Public Relations**



Simit Shah Assistant A.D. Brand and Ideation

2017-18 YELLOW JACKETS

Gr

2017-18 MEN'S SWIMMING & DIVING ROSTER



NAME	YEAR	HT	EVENT(S)	HOMETOWN (HIGH SCHOOL)
Henry Carman	Fr.	5-8	Diving	Madison, Wis. (Monona Grove)
Matt Casillas	Jr.	5-9	Diving	Orange, Calif. (El Modena)
Rodrigo Correia	Jr.	6-3	Back, Free	Belo Horizonte, Brazil
Austin Daniel	Fr.	6-4	Sprint Free, Back	Milton, Ga. (Cambridge)
Brennan Day	So.	6-0	Distance Free, IM	Evans, Ga. (Greenbrier)
Christian Ferraro	Fr.	6-0	Fly, IM	Altivole, Italy (Istituto Statale d'Istruzione Superiore)
Noah Harasz	Sr.	6-1	Sprint Free	St. Petersburg, Fla. (Lakewood)
Clay Hering	So.	5-10	Fly, Free	Greensboro, N.C. (Page)
Alex Kimpel	Sr.	6-3	Breast, IM	Orlando, Fla. (Timber Creek)
Joonas Koski	So.	6-2	IM, Back, Free	Johns Creek, Ga. (Northview)
Jacob Kreider	Fr.	5-10	Diving	Arlington, Va. (Yorktown)
Moises Loschi	Sr.	6-0	Distance Free, Breas	t Venegazzu, Italy (Instituto Statale Di Istruzione Superiore)
Nolan Mallet	Jr.	5-7	Diving	Jupiter, Fla. (Alexander W. Dreyfoos School of the Arts)
Corben Miles	Fr.	6-2	Sprint Free	Acton, Mass. (Acton Boxborough Regional)
Jeffrey Murray	Fr.	5-11	Sprint Free	Charlotte, N.C. (Marvin Ridge)
Brad Oberg	Sr.	5-8	Fly, Back	Spartanburg, S.C. (Spartanburg)
Aidan Pastel	So.	6-3	Free, Breast, IM	Springfield, Va. (West Springfield)
Joseph Portillo	Jr.	5-7	Breast, IM	Duluth, Ga. (Duluth)
Caio Pumputis	Fr.	6-1	Free, IM, Breast	Sao Paulo, Brazil (Colegio Avanco de Ensino Programado)
Franco Reyes	Fr.	5-9	Fly, Free, IM	Burr Ridge, III. (Hinsdale Central)
Tim Slanschek	So.	6-1	Fly, IM	Sennwald, Switzerland (Liechtensteinisches Gymnasium Vaduz)
Quentin Talley	So.	6-3	Sprint Free	Trabuco Canyon, Calif. (St. Margaret's Episcopal School)
Jonathan Vater	Fr.	5-10	Sprint Free	Alpharetta, Ga. (Alpharetta)
Davis Waln	Fr.	5-8	Diving	Atlanta, Ga. (The Galloway School)
Leon Warnakulasuriya	Fr.	6-6	Free, IM, Back	League City, Texas (Clear Springs)
Austin Whalen	So.	6-2	Free, Back	Southlake, Texas (Carroll Senior)
Colt Williamson	Jr.	6-2	Back, Free, IM	Johns Creek, Ga. (Johns Creek)
Jonathan Yang	Fr.	6-3	Breast, IM	Lawrenceville, Ga. (Peachtree Ridge)
Albert Zhi	Fr.	6-3	Free	Honolulu, Hawai'i (Maryknoll School)

Gr

2017-18 WOMEN'S SWIMMING & DIVING ROSTER



NAME	YEAR	HT	EVENT(S)	HOMETOWN (HIGH SCHOOL)
Sara al Khatib	S0.	5-4	Distance Free	Beirut, Lebanon (Immaculate (Conn.))
Lila Best	Jr.	5-8	Free, Back, Fly	Atlanta, Ga. (Riverwood International Charter School)
Laura Branton	Jr.	5-7	Fly, Free	Oakton, Va. (Oakton)
Kira de Bruyn	Sr.	5-10	IM, Breast, Free	Marietta, Ga. (Walton)
Carly Doi	So.	4-11	Diving	San Diego, Calif. (Rancho Bernardo)
Emily Dykstra	So.	5-4	Free	Apex, N.C. (Cardinal Gibbons)
Sara Gilbert	Jr.	5-7	Sprint Free, Back	Atlanta, Ga. (St. Pius X Catholic)
Paige Gohr	Fr.	5-8	Diving	Laguna Niguel, Calif. (Santa Margarita Catholic)
Tamir Gonen	So.	5-5	Fly	London, United Kingdom (Plymouth College)
Megan Hansen	Jr.	5-9	Sprint Free, Back	Snellville, Ga. (Brookwood)
Kristen Hepler	So.	5-9	Breast, IM	Katy, Texas (Seven Lakes)
Camryn Hidalgo	Fr.	5-3	Diving	Mission Viejo, Calif. (Capistrano Valley)
Emily Ilgenfritz	So.	5-5	Free, Fly	York, Pa. (Central York)
Florina Ilie	Jr.	5-5	Breast	Ploiesti, Romania (CN Nichita Stanescu)
Kaitlin Kitchens	Sr.	5-7	Sprint Free	Alpharetta, Ga. (Johns Creek)
Caroline Lee	So.	5-7	Back, Fly	Leesburg, Va. (Heritage)
Camille Long	Fr.	5-6	Free	Hendersonville, N.C. (T.C. Roberson)
Morgan Lyons	Sr.	5-4	Free, Back, Fly	Alpharetta, Ga. (Alpharetta)
Catriona MacGregor	Fr.	5-8	IM, Breast, Sprint Free	Austin, Texas (Westlake)
Grace Mauldin	Fr.	5-7	Back, Free	Athens, Ga. (Clarke Central)
Chloe Miller	So.	5-6	Fly, Back	Jacksonville, Fla. (The Bolles School)
Alexandra Nilsson	Fr.	5-9	Breast	Saltsjobaden, Sweden (Sjolins Gymnasium)
Celine Nugent	Fr.	5-9	Free, IM	North Bethesda, Md. (Walter Johnson)
Maddie Oliver	S0.	5-9	Free, Fly	Aldie, Va. (John Champe)
Allie Paschal	Fr.	5-9	Back, Free	LaGrange, Ga. (LaGrange)
Alex Rieger	Sr.	5-7	Sprint Free, Back	Davis, Calif. (Davis)
Jordyn Sak	S0.	5-8	Diving	Atlanta, Ga. (Lakeside)
Julia Shuford	Fr.	5-4	Breast, IM	Atlanta, Ga. (Lakeside)
Lindsay Wallace	So.	5-6	Free, Back	Augusta, Ga. (Davidson Fine Arts)
Iris Wang	Jr.	5-3	Sprint Free	Xiamen, China (Shenzhen Huaqiaocheng)
Kayla Williams	Jr.	5-1	Diving	Alpharetta, Ga. (Chattahoochee)
Abbey Yates	So.	5-6	Diving	Dunwoody, Ga. (Dunwoody)
Megan Young	Sr.	5-8	Back	Woodstock, Ga. (Etowah)

Gr

21

2017-18 MEN'S SWIMMING & DIVING TV/RADIO CHART



Henry Carman



Matt Casillas



Rodrigo Correia



Austin Daniel



Brennan Day



Christian Ferraro



Noah Harasz



Clay Hering



Alex Kimpel



Joonas Koski



Jacob Kreider



Moises Loschi





Nolan Mallet



Corben Miles



Jeffrey Murray



Brad Oberg



Aidan Pastel



Joseph Portillo





Leon

Warnakulasuriya







Colt Williamson



Quentin Talley



Johnny Yang



Jonathan Vater



Albert Zhi

















Austin Whalen

2017-18 WOMEN'S SWIMMING & DIVING TV/RADIO CHART













Kira de Bruyn



Carly Doi





Gr

Sara Gilbert



Paige Gohr



Tamir Gonen

Megan Hansen



Kristen Hepler



Cami Hidalgo





Florina Ilie

VELLOW JACKETS



Kaitlin Kitchens



Carrie Lee



Camille Long



Morgan Lyons



Cat MacGregor



Grace Mauldin



Chloe Miller



Alexandra Nilsson

Celine Nugent



Maddie Oliver



Allie Paschal









Julia Shuford



Lindsay Wallace

Iris Wang







Abbey Yates



Megan Young





2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE www.BAMBLINWRECK.com

2017-18 MEN'S PROFILES



HENRY **CARMAN**

Fr. • 5-8 • Diving Madison, Wis. (Monona Grove) Schroeder Aquatics Club Diving Team

Before Tech: Was a four-year member of the diving team at Monona Grove High School under head coach Morgan Hearn ... A high school all-American diver as a junior in 2016 ... A four-time WIAA All-State selection ... Named the 2017 WIAA Diver of the Year ... A 2017 WIAA State Diving Champion, winning the state championship title his senior year in the 1-meter dive (568.95) ... A three-time runner up at the WIAA State Diving Championships in 2014, 2015 and 2016 ... Helped to lead his high school team to three-straight WIAA State and Badger Conference swimming and diving championship titles in 2015, 2016 and 2017 ... Holds a number of local and Wisconsin high school pool diving records ... Competed in a number of events for the Schroeder Diving Team and head coach Todd Hill ... Dove in the 2017 USA Diving Junior National Championships and the 2017 USA Diving National Zone D Championships, competing in both the 1-meter and 3-meter diving events ... Placed fifth in the 1-meter dive (467.05) and sixth in the 3-meter dive (444.85) at the 2017 USA Diving Junior Region 8 Championships ... Finished second overall in the 3-meter dive (497.90) and fourth in the 1-meter dive (456.85) at the 2016 USA Diving National Zone D Meet ... Also posted third-place finishes in both the 1-meter (475.85) and the 3-meter (530.40) diving events at the 2016 USA Diving Junior Region 8 Championships ... Was a member of the National Honor Society and served as the president of his chapter at Monona Grove High School ... Was also a DECA officer and a Key Club member.

Personal: Full name is Henry George Carman ... Son of Kari Sievert and Andreya Carman ... Born Oct. 9. 1999 in Madison. Wis. ... Has an older brother named Samuel ... Chose Tech because of its academic excellence, the athletic opportunities and the small campus atmosphere in a big city environment ... Has not yet decided on a major of study.



MATT **CASILLAS**

Jr. • 5-9 • Diving **Orange, Calif. (El Modena) Mission Viejo Nadadores**

2016-17 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2016-17 NCAA Zone B Diving Championships participant 2015-16 NCAA Zone B Diving Championships participant

2016-17 (Sophomore): Tech's top diver all season long, posting the highest score on the season in all three diving events - 340.80 in the 1-meter dive, 363.75 in the 3-meter dive and 353.25 in the platform dive ... Recorded a new career-best mark of 340.80 in the 1-meter dive against Alabama ... Also posted a new career-best score of 353.25 in the platform dive at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Placed 12th in the platform dive (640.25), 13th in the 1-meter dive (598.95) and 17th in the 3-meter dive (673.40) at the 2017 NCAA Zone B Championships ... Finished seventh overall in the 3-meter dive (341.40) at the ACC Championships ... Recorded first-place wins in the 3-meter dive in the double-dual meet versus Boston College and Pitt (314.75)

and against Notre Dame (360.15) ... Also earned a win in the 1-meter dive in the dual versus Alabama with a score of 340.80 ... Placed second overall in the 1-meter dive at BC and Pitt (307.15), versus Notre Dame (296.40), against Georgia (326.70) and versus SCAD and FSU (326.48) ... Also took runner-up honors in the 3-meter dive (357.00) versus the Bulldogs ... Registered a third-place finish in the 1-meter dive (335.80) and a fourth-place showing in the 3-meter dive event (356.10) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Finished the year with the sixth-best mark in the platform dive (353.25) in the ACC ... Recognized as a 2016-17 CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.

2015-16 (Freshman): Made an amazing comeback after sitting out his first semester with an injury ... Got back on the boards in December 2015 ... Second only to teammate Brad Homza scoring a 320.33 on 1-meter, a 373.13 on 3-meter and a 317.00 on platform ... Dove his way into the top-16 at the 2016 ACC Championships with an 11th-place finish on the 3-meter dive and a 10th-place on the platform ... Posted a career-best score of 348.15 on the platform at the 2016 NCAA Zone B Championships.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years on the diving team at El Modena High School in Orange, Calif. ... A seven-time USA Diving Regional Champion from 2011-2015 in the 1-meter, 3-meter and the platform ... 2014 Youth Olympic Games Qualifier ... Four-time CIF Southern Section All-County diver in Orange County, Calif. and a four-time high school all-American ... Competed at the 2014 USA Diving Junior Nationals (10th in 1m, 11th in 3m and 10th in platform) and at the 2015 Senior Nationals (11th in platform) ... El Modena H.S. Athlete of the Year in 2015 ... Led his team to fourstraight Century League Diving Championships in 2012, 2013, 2014 and 2015 ... Also guided his team to four-straight CIF Southern Section state runner-up finishes in 2012, 2013, 2014 and 2015 ... Scored a perfect 10.0 several times throughout his high school career.

Personal: Full name is Matthew Robert Casillas ... Son of Raul and Julie Casillas ... Born July 23, 1997 in Orange, Calif. ... Has two older sisters - Monica and Amanda ... Sister Amanda is a diver at the University of Utah ... Uncle, Darrell Fick, was a swimmer at the University of Texas (1975-78) ... Aunt, Graciela Casillas-Tortorelli, was a world champion kickboxer (1977-86) ... A member of the Red Cross Club and the National Honor Society in high school ... Named to the honor roll and was the 2015 AP Statistics Student of the Year in high school ... An AP Scholar ... Was the high school's newspaper editor ... Came to Tech for a change in lifestyle from California, the engineering program rankings, a scholarship opportunity and good team dynamic ... Majoring in business administration.

CAREER TOP SCORES

EVENT	POINTS
1-meter	340.80
3-meter	373.13
Platform	353.25

MEET vs. Alabama (1/20/17) vs. Emory (1/30/16) 2016 GT Invitational





RODRIGO CORREIA

Jr. • 6-3 • Back, Free Belo Horizonte, Brazil

2016-17 NCAA Championships participant 2016-17 ACC Swimmer of the Week (CollegeSwimming.com - Oct. 25, 2016)

2016-17 (Sophomore): Turned in a record setting year in his first full year on The Flats ... Qualified and participated for the Jackets at the 2017 NCAA Men's Swimming & Diving Championships, finishing 29th in the 100 back (46.87) and placing 34th overall in both the 100 free (43.40) and 200 IM (1:45.66) ... Set new Tech school records in the 200 free (1:34.18) and 100 back (45.65) ... Also swam the first leg on both the 200 medley relay (1:25.76) and 400 medley relay (3:07.86) record setting units ... Posted the top-Tech times on the season in the 50 free (19.88). 100 free (43.23) and 200 IM (1:45.66) ... Also was a part of the fastest 400 free relay (2:55.54) and 800 free relay (6:26.80) times on the year for the Yellow Jackets ... Set new career-best marks in the 50 free (19.88), 100 free (43.23), 200 free (1:34.18), 500 free (4:35.73), 100 back (45.65), 200 back (1:48.26) and 200 IM (1:45.66) ... Totaled 20 top-10 individual finishes on the year ... Recorded 10 first-place finishes on the season ... Touched the wall in first-place in both the 100 free (44.73) and 200 free (1:38.04) at the double-dual meet with BC and Pitt ... Earned four first-place wins in the dual meet versus Notre Dame in the 100 free (44.51), 200 free (1:37.53), 100 back (48.97) and 200 IM (1:48.05) ... Also had a pair of wins in the dual meet against Georgia in the 100 free (44.14) and 200 free (1:37.42) ... Took first-place in the 200 free (1:38.33) at the tri-meet with Cincinnati and FAU and in the 100 free (44.31) versus both SCAD and Florida State ... A member of the 400 medley relay team that took third-place overall at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Also finished sixth in the 200 free (1:34.18), 13th in the 100 free (43.23) and 17th in the 50 free (19.88) at the ACC Championships ... Finished the season ranked in the top-10 in the ACC in both the 100 back (fifth) with a time of 45.65 and in the 200 free (tied for eighth) with his time of 1:34.18 ... Named a team co-captain.

2015-16 (Freshman): Joined the team during winter training and made an immediate impact both in and out of the water ... Took no time rewriting the books at Tech, cementing himself firmly into the all-time top-10 lists in nine events in his first two months at Tech ... Won the B-final at the 2016 ACC Championships in the 100 back with a time of 47.13, a new school record ... Won the B-final of the 100 free at the ACC Championships in a time of 43.55 ... A member of four relays at the ACC Championships, including the 800 free relay, 200 free relay, 400 medley relay and 400 free relay ... Turned in a career-best time of 43.35 in the 100 free at the GT Qualifier, which was good enough to secure a third-place spot on the all-time list for the Yellow Jackets ... Had the fastest 200 free time of the season at the GT Qualifier at 1:34.85, placing him third in Tech history ... Ranked third among the Jackets in the 50 free with a career-best time of 20.29 at the ACC Championships.

Personal: Full name is Rodrigo Quadros Correia ... Majoring in business administration.

CAREER T	OP TIMES	
EVENT	TIME	MEET
50 Free	19.88	2017 ACC Championships
100 Free	43.23	2017 ACC Championships
200 Free	1:34.18	2017 ACC Championships
500 Free	4:35.73	vs. Cincinnati & FAU (12/19/16)
50 Back	21.03 (s)	2017 ACC Championships
100 Back	45.65 (s)	2017 ACC Championships
200 Back	1:48.26	vs. Alabama (1/20/17)
200 IM	1:45.66	2017 NCAA Men's Championships
	* relay split (s)	



AUSTIN DANIEL

Fr. • 6-4 • Sprint Free, Back Milton, Ga. (Cambridge) Swim Atlanta

Before Tech: A four-year letterwinner for the swim team at Cambridge High School under head coach Lauren Hall ... Was a two-time team MVP winning the award in both 2017 and 2015 ... Holds the Cambridge High School record in the 50, 100 and 200 free events, as well as in the 100 back and 100 breast ... Also a member of both the 200 and 400 free relay teams that hold the high school records in those respective relay events ... Finished eighth in the 100 yard free with at time of 46.86 . at the GHSA 6-7 A State Swimming Championships ... Earned a fifth-place finish in the 200 yard free (1:41.04) and a seventh-place showing in the 100 yard back (51.85) at the GA Senior state meet for Swim Atlanta ... Competed at the 2017 American Short Course Championships in Austin, Texas in March where he swam in the 100 free (45.88), 100 back (49.89), 50 free (21.26) and the 200 free (1:41.06) ... Was a member of the National Honor Society, the CHS Honor Roll and Mu Alpha Theta ... Tabbed a scholar-athlete ... Also named a 2016-17 USA Swimming scholastic all-American.

Personal: Full name is Austin Connor Daniel ... Son of Patrick and Marina Daniel ... Born July 5, 1999 in Atlanta, Ga. ... Has an older brother named Kyle ... Chose Tech because of its highly ranked computer science and engineering department, it has a great swim & dive program with awesome facilities, and the opportunities regarding internships and research are outstanding ... Plans to major in computer science.





ר



BRENNAN DAY

So. • 6-0 • Distance Free, IM Evans, Ga. (Greenbrier) Aiken-Augusta Swim League

2016-17 (Freshman): Had a strong freshman season in which he competed in six different events for the Jackets on the year, including the 500, 1000 and 1650 free, as well as the 200 and 400 IM ... Registered six top-10 times for the Jackets on the year ... Turned in the second-fastest time on the season for the Jackets in the 1650 free (15:32.22) and the third-fastest mark in both the 500 free (4:29.64) and the 1000 free (9:20.47) ... Also had the fourth-fastest time in the 400 IM (3:52.16) ... Posted the eighth-fastest time on the team in the 200 fly (1:56.02) and the ninthfastest in the 200 IM (1:52.17) ... Totaled 16 top-10 finishes on the year ... Earned a win with a first-place finish in the 400 IM (4:03.55) at the tri-meet with Cincinnati and FAU ... Recorded a runner-up finish in the 400 IM (4:00.20) versus Notre Dame and in the 1000 free (9:41.23) in the double-dual meet against BC and Pitt ... Also placed third overall in the 500 free (4:43.92) in the season-opening ACC meet versus Boston College and Pitt ... Turned in a fourth-place finish in the 1000 free (9:33.49) in Florida versus Cincy and FAU ... Finished fifth in the 1000 free (9:33.19) in the dual versus Notre Dame and in the 500 free (4:40.90) against Georgia ... Also posted a fifth-place showing in the 1650 free (16:06.00) versus Alabama and in the 1000 free (9:37.89) against both Florida State and SCAD ... Recorded a 21st-place finish in the 1650 free (15:32.22) at the ACC Championships.

Before Tech: A four-year letterwinner in swimming at Greenbrier High School under coach Kristen Schlegel ... Ranked as high as sixth overall in the state of Georgia ... A high school all-American in the 500 free ... A three-time team MVP for Greenbrier H.S. ... 2016 Senior State High Point winner ... A five-time season MVP for the Aiken-August Swim League ... Also a three-time scholastic all-American ... A four-year member of the honor roll ... Graduated with a perfect 4.0 cumulative grade point average ... Also a member of the Spanish Club, the National Honor Society and the National Art Honor Society.

Personal: Full name is Brennan Paul Day ... Born on Nov. 10, 1997 in Chattanooga, Tenn. ... Son of Paul and Kelly Day ... Has three sisters in Meredith, Megan and Erin ... Started swimming at the age of five ... List most memorable athletic accomplishment as qualifying and competing at the 2016 U.S. Olympic Swimming and Diving Team Trials in the 400 IM ... Chose Georgia Tech because of the outstanding academic opportunities, the science based research opportunities and both the swim team and coaching staff ... Majoring in business administration.

CAREER TOP TIMES

 EVENT
 TIME

 500 Free
 4:29.64

 1000 Free
 9:20.47 (s)

 1650 Free
 15:32.22

 200 IM
 1:52.17

 400 IM
 3:52.16

 200 Fly
 1:56.02

 * relay split (s)

MEET 2016 GT Invitational 2017 ACC Championships 2017 ACC Championships 2016 GT Invitational 2017 ACC Championships vs. Notre Dame (10/21-22/16)



CHRISTIAN FERRARO

Fr. • 6-0 • Fly, IM Altivole, Italy (Istituto Statale d'Istruzione Superiore)

Before Tech: Competed in numerous Junior National Championships in his home country of Italy, swimming mostly in the 100 butterfly, 200 butterfly and 200 individual medley events ... Turned in a number of top-four place finishes, touching first-place overall in the 200 butterfly at both the 2017 Junior National Championships and the 2015 Junior National Championships ... Posted a second-place finish in both the 200 fly at the 2014 Junior National Championships and in the 200 breast at the 2012 Junior National Championships ... Also placed third overall in the 200 IM at the 2015 Junior National Championships and fourth overall in the 200 fly at the 2016 Winter National Championships ... Set the new team record in the 200 fly in the short course (1:55.79) on March 20, 2017 and then the long course record (1:59.03) on April 8, 2017 ... Qualified for the semifinals in both the 100 and 200 butterfly events at the first European Games in 2015 ... Competed at the 2017 Italian LCM Championships, turning in times of 55.17 in the 100 fly, 1:59.03 in the 200 fly and 2:07.74 in the 200 IM ... Placed second overall in the 200 fly (2:00.00) at the Italian LCM Championships in August 2017, and also turned in ties of 59.39 in the 100 fly and 2.06.92 in the 200 IM ... Attended the Istituto Statale d'Istruzione Superiore "Primo Levi" in Montebelluna (TV), Italy.

Personal: Full name is Christian Ferraro ... Son of Cosma Ferraro and Ketti Favretto ... Born on Nov. 13, 1997 in Montebelluna (TV), Italy ... Has an older brother named Samuele ... Chose Tech because of the opportunity to study and swim at the same time, the ranking of the school and the ranking of the swimming & diving program ... Intends to major in chemical and biomolecular engineering.





Sr. • 6-1 • Sprint Free St. Petersburg, Fla. (Lakewood) **St. Petersburg Aquatics**

2016-17 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2016-17 All-ACC Academic Team 2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2015-16 All-ACC Academic Team 2015-16 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 All-ACC Academic Team 2015-16 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2014-15 CSCAA Scholar All-American 2014-15 All-ACC Academic Team 2014-15 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2014-15 NCAA Championships participant

2016-17 (Junior): Swam for the Jackets in the sprint free events, as well as all five relays ... Was the final leg of two Tech school relay records, both coming at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Was a member of the 200 medlev relav team that set a school record with a time of 1:25.76 at the conference meet Also part of the 400 medley relay unit that set a new Tech record with a time of 3:07.86 at the ACC Championships and recorded a third-place finish overall ... Part of the GT relay teams that turned in the fastest time of the year for the Jackets in both the 200 free relay (1:19.79) and the 400 free relay (2:55.54) ... Recorded the second-fastest time on the team in both the 50 free (19.96) and the 100 free (44.14) ... Also had the fourthfastest time in the 200 free (1:39.79) on the year ... Recorded a first-place finish in the 100 free (45.66) against Cincinnati and FAU ... Placed second in the 50 free (21.18) and fourth in the 100 free (47.04) in the double-dual meet at BC and Pitt ... Also took runner-up honors in the 100 free (45.98) in the dual meet versus Alabama ... Named to the 2016-17 all-ACC academic team ... Recognized as a 2016-17 CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.

2015-16 (Sophomore): Academic all-ACC selection for the second straight year ... CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention ... Built a strong season off of his freshman foundation ... Was a main source for dual meet points for the Yellow Jackets ... Posted career-bests in two of three events ... A consistent member of the Tech relay teams ... His career-best time of 19.93 was good enough to put him in to the 50 free B-final at the ACC Championships where he finished 14th overall ... Finished 21st in the 200 free at the ACC Championships with a time of 1:37.84 ... Swam on four relays for the Jackets at the ACC Championships, including the 800 free relay, 200 free relay, 400 medley relay and 400 free relay units ... Clocked a career-best of 43.73 in the 100 free leading off the 400 free relay at the Georgia Tech Invitational, the fifthfastest time in the 100 free in Tech history.

2014-15 (Freshman): Academic all-ACC selection ... Was one of just 21 ACC swimmers on the season, but one of only two freshmen, to break the 20-second mark in the 50 free, clocking in at 19.99 at the ACC Championships, placing 17th overall ... Swam on both the 200 free and the 400 free relay teams for Tech at the NCAA Championships ... Helped set a school record in the 400 free relay at the ACC Championships with a time of 2:52.47, which was good for third-place ... Part of the 200 free relay team at the NCAA Championships that posted a time of 1:18,16, just three-tenths shy of the Tech school record ... Was the Jackets' leading finisher in the 200 free at the ACC Championship, recording a season-best time of 1:36.68 and an 11th-place finish ... Placed 22nd in the 100 free at the ACC meet with a season-best time of 44.20 ... Finished the season ranked fourth on Tech's all-time list in the 200 free, sixth in the 100 free and ninth in the 50 free ... Swam the second leg of Tech's

800 free relay at the ACC Championships that finished sixth, posting the second-fastest time in school history.

2017-18 MEN'S PROFILES

Before Tech: Swam for four years at Lakewood High School for coach James Kostka ... Was a senior captain ... Helped his team to the 2013 district championship ... Named Lakewood's swimming MVP in both 2012 and 2013 ... Earned all-American honors in 2014 in both the 100 and 200 free ... Holds Lakewood school records in the 50 free (20.98), 100 free (45.33), 200 free (1:38.89) and 200 IM ... Was a member of both the National Honor Society and the Mu Alpha Theta (Math honors society).

Personal: Full name is Noah Daniel Harasz ... Born on March 13, 1996 in Tuscaloosa, Ala. ... Son of Jennifer McMullan and Philip Harasz ... Has three older siblings ... Involved in Key Club and the Future Business Leaders of America ... Majoring in computer science.

CAREER TOP TIMES

EVENT	TIME
50 Free	19.93
100 Free	43.73 (s)
200 Free	1:36.68
	* relay split (s)

MEET 2016 ACC Championships 2015 Georgia Tech Invitational 2015 ACC Championships





CLAY HERING

So. • 5-10 • Fly, Free Greensboro, N.C. (Page) Swim GSA

2016-17 (Freshman): Closed out his freshman campaign with career-best marks in the 100 fly (48.71) and the 500 free (4:30.64) at the ACC Championships, as well as the 200 fly (1:47.71) at the Ohio State Last Chance Meet ... Also had a career-best mark of 1:41.37 in the 200 free at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Recorded the fourth-fastest time of the year for Tech in both the 500 free (4:30.64) and the 200 fly (1:47.71) ... Also had the fifth-fastest time on the season in the 100 fly (48.71) ... Earned runner-up honors in both the 100 fly (50.65) and 200 fly (1:50.92) events in his first meet as a Jacket versus Boston College and Pitt ... Also finished fourth in the 200 fly (1:50.31) and sixth in the 100 fly (50.44) in the dual meet against Notre Dame ... Recorded a second-place showing in the 200 free (1:42.62) and a third-place finish in the 200 fly (1:52.05) against Cincinnati and FAU ... Finished fourth in the 200 fly versus Alabama (1:51.38) and in the tri-meet with Florida State and SCAD (1:49.85) ... Placed fifth in both the 100 fly (49.80) and the 200 fly (1:47.71) events at the Ohio State Last Chance Meet.

Before Tech: Swam for four years at Page High School under coach Nicole Krasowski ... Ranked as high as seventh overall in the state of North Carolina ... Was a team captain his senior season ... Led his team to four-straight conference championships, including two undefeated seasons ... Tabbed a high school all-American ... A four-time state champion ... Also a four-time all-conference selection ... Named the conference swimmer of the year his senior season in 2015-16 ... A three-time USA scholastic all-American ... Holds the Metro 4A Conference record in the 100 fly ... Holds school records in the 200 free, 100 fly, 200 free relay, 400 free relay and 200 medley relay events at Page H.S. ... Also holds the John Sawyer Meet record in the 200 free ... Was a participant in the Carolina Crown Swim Challenge, a swim meet that mixes the best swimmers from North Carolina and South Carolina on four different teams to compete against each other ... A member of the Page Honors Society ... Served as the class president as a freshman, sophomore and junior ... Was

Personal: Full name is Clayton Mallard Hering ... Goes by Clay ... Born Aug. 29, 1997 ... Son of Clark and Beverly Hering ... Has two younger siblings named Tanner and Flinn ... Grandfather, George Hering III, was the speaker of the house for the Delaware state legislature ... Chose Georgia Tech because of the swimming program and facilities, the location and the reputation of the school overall ... Intends to major in business administration.

CAREER TOP TIMES			
EVENT	TIME	ME	
100 Fly	48.71	201	
200 Fly	1:47.71	at La	
200 Free	1:41.37 (s)	201	
500 Free	4:30.64	201	
	* relay split (s)		

VEET 2017 ACC Championships at Last Chance Meet (3/5/17) 2016 GT Invitational 2017 ACC Championships



ALEX KIMPEL

Sr. • 6-3 • Breast, IM Orlando, Fla. (Timber Creek) Blue Dolfins

2016-17 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 NCAA Championships participant

2016-17 (Junior): Was a mainstay in the pool for the Jackets all season long in the 100 and 200 breaststroke events, as well as the 200 IM ... Recorded a new career-best mark of 53.73 in the 100 breast at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Posted the second-fastest time for the Jackets on the season in the 100 breast (53.73), 200 breast (1:55.76) and the 200 IM (1:48.38) ... Also a member of the 400 medlev relav team that turned in the second-fastest time on the year at 3:15.16 ... Swam the second leg of Tech's third-fastest time in the 200 medley relay at 1:29.42 ... Totaled 21 top-10 finishes on the season overall, highlighted by a first-place finish in the 200 breast (2:07.32) at the double-dual meet with BC and Pitt ... Finished runner-up in the 200 breast versus Notre Dame (2:01.92) and against Cincinnati and FAU (2:05.94) ... Placed third in the 100 breast versus BC and Pitt (59.32), against Notre Dame (56.39) and head-to-head versus Georgia (55.68) ... Recorded a third-place finish in the 200 breast versus UGA (2:01.22), against Alabama (2:01.52), at home versus SCAD and FSU (2:04.50) and at the Ohio State Last Chance Meet (1:56.15) ... Also picked up a third-place finish in the 200 IM (1:51.86) against the Bulldogs ... Placed ninth overall in the 200 breast (1:55.76) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Also finished 14th overall in the 100 breast (53.73) at the conference meet ... Finished the vear with the 10th-best time in the 200 breast (1:55.76) in the ACC ... Recognized as a 2016-17 CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.

2015-16 (Sophomore): Had an impressive breakout season for the Yellow Jackets ... Recorded career-bests in the 100 breast (53.76), 200 IM (1:47.89) and 200 breast (1:54.91) ... Led the way in the 200 breast at the GT Qualifier with a time of 1:54.91, which was good for the school record as well as an invitation to the 2016 NCAA Championships ... Secured his place in the school's top-10 record book in all three of his events ... Was one of four Yellow Jackets to gualify for the NCAA Championships and one of three to compete ... Proved his versatility, competing in the 50 free, 200 free, 100 breast, 200 breast, 100 fly, 100 IM, and 200 IM events throughout the season ... Boasted the fastest time for the Jackets in the 100 breast (53.76), 200 breast (1:54.91), and 100 IM (51.97) ... Also posted the second-fastest time on the year in the 200 IM (1:47.89) behind only Rodrigo Correia ... Swam a career-best at the ACC Championships in the 200 IM with a time of 1:47.89 ... Was the top finisher for the Jackets in the 100 breast at the ACC Championships with a 10-place finish ... Recorded a career-best finish at the ACC Championships with a ninth-place finish in the 200 breast ... Finished a career-best 24th in the 200 breast at the NCAA Championships in his first-ever appearance at the national meet.

2014-15 (Freshman): Made an immediate impact on The Flats as a freshman ... Recorded a pair of times in the breaststroke events that each ranks among the Yellow Jackets' all-time fastest ... Recorded Tech's fastest time in the 200 breast for the season and third-fastest in program history with a time of 1:57.99, good enough for a third-place finish at the at Yellow Jacket Championship Qualifier ... Also placed third in the 100 breast at the Qualifier, clocking in at 54.36, which was a career-best and the fifth-fastest in Tech history ... Placed seventh in the 100 breast at the Georgia Tech Invitational (55.22) and was the Jackets' top finisher in the same meet in the 200 breast with a fourth-place finish in a time of 1:59.71.

Before Tech: Won the 200 breast in both 2012 and 2013 at the Florida Swimming Senior Championships ... Named high school's MVP in 2013 ... A two-time scholastic all-American ... A four-time Junior National qualifier ... 2012 FHSAA State

3A runner-up in the 100 breast ... Won multiple region, district and conference titles in both the 100 and 200 breast ... Holds four Timber Creek school records ... Led his team to four-straight conference and district championships in 2010, 2011, 2012 and 2013 ... Named AP Scholar with Distinction ... Graduated as the class valedictorian ... A member of the National Beta Club.

Personal: Full name is Alexander Andrew Kimpel ... Born November 17, 1995 in Charlotte, N.C. ... Son of Andrew and Leslie Kimpel ... Has one older sister named Alyssa ... Most memorable athletic accomplishment was winning the Florida Junior Olympics in the 200 breast at 14 years old ... Chose Tech because of well-respected engineering program, chance to compete in NCAA Division I athletics and great swimming facilities ... Majoring in computer science.

CAREER TOP TIMES

EVENT	TIME	MEET
100 Breast	53.73	2017 ACC Championships
200 Breast	1:54.91	2016 Yellow Jacket Championship Qualifier
100 Fly	49.84	2015 Georgia Tech Invitational
100 IM	51.97	at Georgia (11/4/15)
200 IM	1:47.89	2016 ACC Championships
200 IM	1:47.89	2016 ACC Championships





JOONAS Koski

So. • 6-2 • IM, Back, Free Johns Creek, Ga. (Northview) Dynamo Swim Club

2016-17 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention

2016-17 (Freshman): Closed out his freshman season with three season-best marks in the 200 back (1:48.10), 200 IM (1:50.81) and 400 IM (3:53.41) at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet ... Posted the fifth-fastest time on the year for Tech in the 400 IM (3:53.41) ... Recorded the seventh-fastest time on the season for the Yellow Jackets in the 100 back (53.58), 200 back (1:48.10) and the 200 IM (1:50.81) ... Also turned in the ninth-fastest mark of the season for Tech in the 500 free (4:38.01)

... Posted 18 top-10 finishes on the season, including a fourth-place finish in the 400 IM versus Cincinnati and FAU (4:07.74) and against Alabama (4:06.30) ... Turned in a total of seven sixth-place finishes throughout the year ... Recognized as a 2016-17 CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years at Northview High School in Johns Creek, Georgia under coach Colin Maloney ... Ranked as high as 13th overall in the state of Georgia ... Set and holds the high school team records in the 200 IM, 4x100 free relay and the 4x50 free relay events ... Was a four-year member of the Super Honor Roll.

Personal: Full name is Joonas Anthony Koski ... Born April 15, 1998 in Morristown, N.J. ... Has also lived in Stevens Point, Wis., Westin, Fla. and Johns Creek, Ga. ... Son of Matti and Sanna Koski ... Has three siblings – Tomas, Matias and Jannika ... Enjoys wakeboarding, kayaking, longboarding and snowboarding ... Began swimming at the age of six ... Chose to attend Tech because of its academic and athletic success, close to home and felt comfortable with the team ... Plans to major in biology.

CAREER TOP TIMES EVENT TIME 200 Free 1:46.80 50 back 25.47 (s) 100 Back 53.58 (s) 200 Back 1:48.10 200 IM 1:50.81 400 IM 3:53.41 * relay split (s)

MEET vs. Boston College & Pittsburgh (10/8/16) vs. Florida State & SCAD (1/28/17) vs. Notre Dame (10/21-22/16) Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17)



JACOB Kreider

Fr. • 5-10 • Diving Arlington, Va. (Yorktown) Overlee Dive Team

Before Tech: Was a four-year member of the diving team at Yorktown High School under coaches Bobby Meeks and Amy Kress ... A three-time all-American (2015, 2016 and 2017) and an all-state honoree (2014) in the 1-meter dive ... Was awarded the Virginia High School League Award of Excellence as a sophomore in 2015 ... Finished fourth overall in the 1-meter dive (450.95) at the 2017 Virginia 6A State League Championships ... Also finished fourth in the 1-meter dive (485.15) at the 2017 Virginia 6A North Region Championships ... Recorded a third-place finish in the 1-meter dive (497.00) at the 2016 Virginia 6A Conference 6 (Liberty) Championships and followed that performance up with a fifth-place finish in the 1-meter dive (468.90) at the 2016 Virginia 6A North Region Championships ... Placed sixth overall in the 1-meter (452.25) at the 2016 Virginia 6A State High School League Championships ... Finished fifth in the 1-meter at the state championships (460.25) and at the regional championships (416.75) in 2015 ... Recorded a fifth-place finish in the 1-meter (450.80) and a sixth-place finish in the 1-meter springboard (269.95) at the 2016 USA Diving National Zone D Meet ... Also placed second in the 1-meter (492.00) and third in the 3-meter (449.90) at the 2016 USA Diving Junior Region 7 Championships ... A member of the Dominion Dive Club and the Overlee Dive Team ... Was a four-year member of the honor roll and was awarded the YHS ROCS Award in 2014 ... Was also a member of the Fellowship of Christian Athletes (FCA) ... Graduated with a perfect 4.0 cumulative grade point average.

Personal: Full name is Jacob Bussiere Kreider ... Son of Gene and Lori Kreider ... Born on June 30, 1999 in Arlington, Va. ... Has two older sisters -- Erica and Kaitlin ... Father, Gene, played football and ran track at Central Methodist College (1980-81) ... Chose Tech because of its amazing engineering program, the wonderful swimming & diving program and the beautiful campus ... Plans to major in civil engineering.



MOISES Loschi

Sr. • 6-0 • Distance Free, Breast Venegazzu, Italy (Instituto Statale Di Istruzione Superiore)

2016-17 NCAA Championships participant 2016-17 All-ACC Team 2015-16 NCAA Championships qualifier

2016-17 (Junior): Was one of three Jackets to compete at the 2017 NCAA Men's Swimming & Diving Championships ... Finished 29th overall in the 100 breast (53.04) and 41st in the 200 breast (1:58.76) at the national championship meet ... Earned all-ACC honors with a second-place finish in the 200 breast (1:53.08) at the ACC Championships ... Set the new school record in the 200 breast with a career-best time of 1:53.08 ... Also turned in the top-time for Tech on the year in the 100 breast (52.91) and the 400 IM (3:51.07) ... Recorded the second-fastest time on year for the Jackets in the 500 free (4:25.06) and the 1000 free (9:15.69) ... Also posted the third-best mark on the season for Tech in both the 200 free (1:38.41) and the 1650 free (16:04.180 ... A member of the record setting 200 medley relay (1:25.76) and the 400 medley relay (3:07.86) units on the year, taking third-place overall in the 400 medley relay at the ACC Championships ... Posted a total of 12 first-place finishes on the season ... Registered wins in the 500 free (4:34.89), 1000 free (9:37.22) and 100 breast (55.64) at the double-dual meet versus BC and Pitt, as well as wins in the 1000 free (9:23.44), 100 breast (55.07) and 200 breast (1:57.89) events at the dual meet against Notre Dame ... Touched the wall first in the 200 breast (1:53.88) at the Georgia Tech Invitational, the 200 breast (2:01.39) versus Cincinnati and FAU, and in the 200 breast (1:59.18) versus Alabama ... Picked up three first-place finishes at the double-dual meet with SCAD and Florida State with wins in the 100 breast (54.81), 200 breast (1:59.18) and 1000 free (9:22.76) events ... Finished the season with the third-best mark in the ACC in the 200 breast (1:53.08), eighth-best time in the 1000 free (9:15.69) and ninth-best time in the 100 breast (52.91) on the year.

2015-16 (Sophomore): Proved his versatility and value to the Jackets by racing in an impressive eight events on the season, including the 500 free, 1000 free, 1650 free, 100 breast, 200 breast, 100 IM, 200 IM and 400 IM ... Qualified for the NCAA Championships at the GT Qualifier, but was forced to sit out due to illness ... Rewrote his career-bests in the 500 free (4:24.72), 1000 free (9:15.90), 1650 free (15:09.15), 100 breast (54.37), 200 breast (1:54.95), 100 IM (53.21) and 200 IM (1:53.39) ... A consistent contributor at dual meets, scoring in multiple events at every meet ... Helped lead the 400 Medley relay team with Brian Woodbury, Ben Southern and Youssef Hammoud to a second-place finish at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Was a member of the sixth-place 400 medley relay unit at the ACC Championships with Rodrigo Correia, Hammoud and Noah Harasz with a time of 3:10.20, putting them second all-time in Tech's history ... Finished in fifth-place in the 1650 free at the ACC Championships with a time of 15:09.15, good for third in the all-time top-10 for the Jackets ... Finished a career-best second-place in the 200 breast at the ACC Championships with a time of 1:54.95, breaking the school record before fellow teammate Alex Kimpel broke it a week later at the GT Qualifier.

2014-15 (Freshman): Joined the Yellow Jackets at winter semester break ... Made immediate contributions to the Yellow Jackets in the distance free and breast events ... Finished 12th overall at the ACC Championships in the 1,650 free with a season-best time of 15:15.12, which was the team's second-fastest of the season and the fifth-fastest time for the event in school history ... Was 24th in the ACC Championships in the 200 breast, turning in a season-best time of 1:58.61, which was the fifth-fastest in school history ... Placed third in the 500 free at the Yellow Jacket Championship Qualifier with a season-best time of 4:29.58 ... Also used the Qualifier to record a season-best 400 IM time of 3:57.41 ... Won the 200 breast event versus Darton with a time of 2:05.70.

Personal: From Venegazzu, Italy ... Majoring in mechanical engineering.

CAREER TOP TIMES		
EVENT	TIME	MEET
50 Free	20.73 (s)	2016 GT Invitational
100 Free	47.93 (s)	vs. VT, Miami & UNCW (1/24/15)
200 Free	1:38.41 (s)	2016 GT Invitational
500 Free	4:24.72	2016 ACC Championships
1000 Free	9:15.90	at Pittsburgh (10/17/15)
1650 Free	15:09.15	2016 ACC Championships
100 Breast	52.91	2017 ACC Championships
200 Breast	1:53.08	2017 ACC Championships
100 IM	53.21	at Georgia (11/4/15)
200 IM	1:50.77	vs. Notre Dame (10/21-22/16)
400 IM	3:51:07	2017 ACC Championships
	* relay split (s)	· ·





NOLAN Mallet

Jr. • 5-7 • Diving Jupiter, Fla. (Alexander W. Dreyfoos School of the Arts) Boca Dive Team

2016-17 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2016-17 NCAA Zone B Diving Championships participant 2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2015-16 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Sophomore): Qualified and participated for the Jackets in the 2017 NCAA Zone B Diving Championships placing 21st overall in the platform dive (254.05) and 35th in the 3-meter dive (223.90) ... Turned in season-high marks of 288.60 in the 1-meter dive, 324.60 in the 3-meter dive and 282.75 in the platform dive ... Finished third overall in the 3-meter dive (314.25) versus Alabama ... Placed fourth in the 3-meter dive against Notre Dame (307.65) and versus Georgia (324.60) ... Also finished fourth in the 1-meter dive in the dual meet versus Notre Dame (274.88), against the Bulldogs (285.68) and versus Alabama (265.28) ... Competed for the Jackets at the ACC Championships in the 1-meter (205.00), 3-meter (260.40) and the platform (259.15) events ... Recognized as a 2016-17 CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.

2015-16 (Freshman): Had a strong freshman season for the Yellow Jackets ... Recorded season-best performances in the dual against Emory with a score of 300.83 on the 1-meter springboard and 352.35 on the 3-meter board ... Scored a seasonbest on the platform at the 2016 ACC Championships with a total of 271.70 ... CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.

Before Tech: Lettered four years as a diver at Dreyfoos School of the Arts in West Palm Beach, Fla. ... Served as a team captain his senior year ... A two-time high school district and regional champion ... Palm Beach County champion in 2013 ... Finished as the state runner-up in both 2013 and 2014 ... A *Sun Sentinel's* All-County Men's Swimming and Diving First Team selection in 2014.

Personal: Full name is Nolan Christophe Mallet ... Son of Xavier and Christine Mallet ... Born August 26, 1997 in Los Angeles, Calif. ... Father is a helicopter pilot ... Was AP Scholar with Distinction in high school ... Named to the honor roll and the National Honor Society in high school ... Chose Tech because of academics, athletics and location ... Majoring in biomedical engineering.

CAREER TOP SCORES			
EVENT	POINTS	MEET	
1-meter	300.85	vs. Emory (1/30/16)	
3-meter	352.35	vs. Emory (1/30/16)	
Platform	282.75	2016 GT Invitational	





CORBEN MILES

Fr. • 6-2 • Sprint Free Acton, Mass. (Acton Boxborough Regional) Patriot Swim Club

Before Tech: A four-year letterwinner in swimming at Acton Boxborough under head coach Jeff Johnson ... Ranked as the No. 1 swimmer in his class in the state of Massachusetts ... Two-time swimmer of the year by the Boston Globe (2015-16, 2016-17) ... Tabbed the Acton Boxborough MVP Swimmer of the Year twice. as a junior and senior ... A two-time all-American ... Also a Dual County All-Star in swimming ... Team captain in 2017 ... A 10-time state champion ... Finished first in the 50 free (20.42) and in the 100 free (45.62) at the 2017 Massachusetts Boys Division I State Championships ... Also swam on the first-place 200 and 400 yard relay teams at the 2017 state meet ... Also a three-time state champion in 2016 as a junior ... Posted first-place finishes in both the 50 Y free (20.30) and 100 Y free (45.15) at the 2016 Massachusetts Boys Division I State Championships, in which both of his times in the 50 Y free and the 100 Y free events were state and meet records ... Also swam on the first-place 200 medley relay team at the state championships in 2015-16, turning in a split time of 19.48 ... Took first-place in both the 50 Y free (20.38) and in the 100 Y free (45.19) at the regional meet ... Placed first overall and set the state and meet records in the 50 Y free (20.49) and the 100 Y free (46.48) at the 2015 state championships as a sophomore ... Earned all-American consideration as a sophomore in both events in 2015 ... Also earned all-American consideration as a freshman in 2013-14 in which he took first-place overall in the 50 Y free (21.12) and finished in third overall in the 100 Y free (47.31) at the 2014 state championship meet ... Also lettered for four years on the lacrosse team and two years on the soccer team ... Was a two-time team captain for the lacrosse team where he was named to the Dual County All-Star Lacrosse team in both 2016-17 and 2015-16 after being an honorable mention selection in 2014-15 ... Also a member of the Massachusetts Division I State Championship team in lacrosse in 2013-14 ... A four-time Boston Globe All-Scholastic Swim Team member (2014, 2015, 2016 and 2017) and a four-time Boston Herald All Scholastic Swim Team honoree (2014, 2015, 2016 and 2017) ... Also swam for the Patriots Swim Club.

Personal: Full name is Corben James Miles ... Son of Christopher and Amy Miles ... Was born on Sept. 18, 1998 in Overland Park, Kansas ... Has also lived in Valencia, Calif. and Acton, Mass. ... Has an older sister named Erica ... Father, Christopher, was a member of the rowing team at Worcester Poly Tech (1983-87) ... Chose Tech because of the outstanding reputation GT has in the biomedical engineering field, the support system in place for student-athletes and because of an instant connection and chemistry with the swim & dive team ... Plans to major in mechanical engineering.



2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE

2017-18 MEN'S PROFILES



G

JEFFREY MURRAY

Fr. • 5-11 • Sprint Free Charlotte, N.C. (Marvin Ridge) SwimMAC Carolina

Before Tech: A four-year member on the swim team at Marvin Ridge High School under head coach Melissa King-Pierce ... Ranked as high as No. 5 overall in the state of North Carolina for the class of 2017 ... A three-time all-conference performer ... Led his team to three-straight conference titles in 2013, 2014 and 2015 ... Was a state champion in the 200 free (1:42.23) with a first-place finish at the 2016 North Carolina 3A State Championships ... Also placed fourth overall in the 50 free (21.58) at the state championship meet as a junior in 2016 ... Finished eighth overall in the 200 free (1:47.20) as a sophomore at the 2015 North Carolina 3A State Championships ... A member of the SwimMAC Carolina club team ... Also competed at the 2016 NC Queens Royals SCY Dual and the 2016 NC SwimMAC Tar Heel State Championships

... Posted a first-place finish in both the 50 free (21.26) and the 200 free (1:41.94) at the NCS Senior Championships in February 2016 ... A 2016 USA Swimming scholastic all-American ... Was an honor roll member of the honor roll all four years.

Personal: Full name is Jeffrey Andrew Murray ... Son of Jeff and Dana Murray ... Born on Jan. 30, 1999 in Charlotte, N.C. ... Has three younger siblings -- Joseph, Avery and Logan ... Both of his parents were members of the Virginia Tech swim team from 1987-91 ... Uncle, John Fennessy, was a member of the Georgia Tech swimming & diving team (2002-04) and is a Tech grad (2006) ... Chose Tech because it is an outstanding engineering school, the swim team and the facilities, and because it is somewhat close to home ... Intends to major in computer engineering.



BRAD OBERG

Sr. • 5-8 • Fly, Back Spartanburg, S.C. (Spartanburg) Y-Spartaquatics

2014-15 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention

2016-17 (Junior): Recorded new career-best times in the 50 free (20.54), 100 back (47.49) and 100 fly (47.22) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Posted the second-fastest time on the year for Tech in the 100 fly (47.22) and the third-best mark in both the 200 fly (1:47.13) and the 100 back (47.49) ... Also had the sixth-best time on the team in the 50 free (20.54) and the ninth-best mark in the 200 back (1:48.61) ... Part of the 400 medley relay unit that turned in the second-fastest time on the season at 3:15.16 ... A member of both the 200 medley relay (1:29.42) and 200 free relay (1:21.45) teams that recorded the third-fastest times on the year ... Totaled 11 top-10 finishes on the season ... Recorded a third-place finish in the 200 back (1:51.51) in the tri-meet versus Cincinnati and FAU ... Finished fourth in the 100 fly (49.87) versus Notre Dame, and in the 200 fly against Georgia (1:51.05) and versus Florida State and SCAD (1:51.34) ... Finished 16th in both the 100 back (47.49) and the 100 fly (47.47) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Also placed 25th in the 200 fly (1:47.70) at the conference championship meet.

2015-16 (Sophomore): Had another strong season for the Jackets, showing the team's depth in the backstroke and butterfly events ... A versatile swimmer who competed in the 50 free, 100 free, 100 back, 200 back, 100 fly, 200 fly, 100 IM and 200 IM over the course of the season ... Recorded career-bests in the 100 free (45.69), 100 back (48.13), 100 fly (47.88) and 200 fly (1:46.70) events ... Among the team's top swimmers, ranking second in the 200 fly and 100 IM on the season ... Picked up a career-best finish at the ACC Championships in the 100 fly, tying for 15th with a time of 47.89 ... Also recorded a 15th-place finish in the 200 fly with a time of 1:46.97, which was good enough to place him sixth on Tech's all-time list ... Finished 21st in the 100 back at the ACC Championships with a time of 48.13.

2014-15 (Freshman): Put together a strong freshman campaign and proved his versatility by recording top-10 times in four different events in the 100 back, 200 back, 200 fly and 200 IM ... Scored points in both back events at the ACC Championships ... Finished 20th in the 200 back (1:46.15) at the ACC meet, which was the team's second-best time on the year and ranked fifth on Tech's all-time list ... Finished 22nd in the 100 back (48.75) ... Touched the wall in 48.39 in the 100 back to place sixth overall and set the fifth-fastest time in school history at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Placed fifth in the 200 fly at the GT Invitational with a time of 1:48.20, which was Tech's eighth-fastest in school history ... Placed second at the Yellow Jacket Championship Qualifier in the 200 IM in a time of 1:49.64, Tech's ninth-best time all time in the event.

Before Tech: A three-time South Carolina High School champion in the 100 fly, 100 back and 200 medley relay ... A four-time SCHSL All-State selection ... A USA Swimming academic all-American in 2011-12 and 2012-13 ... Holds the state age group record (age 15-16) in the 100 back ... Was a member of the National Honor Society while in high school ... Named a 2013-2014 National Merit Semifinalist and an AP Scholar with Distinction.

Personal: Full name is William Bradford Oberg, but goes by Brad ... Born April 18, 1996 in Spartanburg, S.C. ... Son of Andy and Paige Oberg ... Has two older siblings ... Brother, Drew, swam at North Carolina (2009) ... Sister, Chrissy, currently swims at Vanderbilt (2015) ... Started swimming competitively at the age of six ... Hobbies include playing ping pong and basketball ... Chose Tech because it is a great school, the coaches and his teammates ... Majoring in industrial engineering.

CAREER TOP TIMES			
CAREER TOP EVENT 50 Free 100 Free 200 Free 50 Back 100 Back 200 Back 100 Fily	TIME 20.54 45.69 1:49.95 22.48 (s) 47.49 1:46.15 47.22	MEET 2017 ACC Time Trials 2016 Yellow Jacket Championship Qualifier vs. Cincinnati (12/20/14) 2014 Georgia Tech Invitational 2017 ACC Championships 2015 ACC Championships 2017 ACC Championships	
200 Fly 100 IM 200 IM	1:46.70 53.02 1:50.93 * relay split (s)	2016 ACC Championships at Georgia (11/4/15) 2015 Yellow Jacket Championship Qualifier	





AIDAN Pastel

So. • 6-3 • Free, Breast, IM Springfield, Va. (West Springfield) Nation's Capital Swim Club

2016-17 (Freshman): Competed for the Yellow Jackets in the 50, 100 and 200 free events, as well as the 100 breast ... Set new GT career-best marks in the 50 free (20.55) and 100 breast (58.70) at the GT Invitational and in the 100 free (45.34) and 200 free (1:40,15) at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet ... A member of the secondfastest 200 free relay team on the year for the Jackets with a mark of 1:20.18 ... Also swam on the third-fastest 800 free relay team on the season with their time of 6:40.73 ... Registered the fifth-fastest time on the season for the Jackets in the 100 breast (58.70) ... Posted the seventh-fastest time for Tech on the season in both the 50 free (20.55) and the 200 free (1:40.15) ... Also recorded the eighth-best time on the year for the Jackets in the 100 free (45.34) ... Took first-place in the 50 free (21.13) in the season-opening double-dual meet against Boston College and Pitt ... Also posted a win in the 50 free (21.40) in the tri-meet versus Cincinnati and FAU... Placed fourth in both the 50 free (21.10) and 100 free (47.05) in the dual meet versus Georgia ... Finished fifth in both the 50 free (21.33) and 100 free (46.88) in the dual meet against Alabama ... Also earned fifth-place finishes in the 50 free (21.04) versus Notre Dame and the 100 free (47.09) against Cincy and FAU ... Placed 24th overall in the 50 free (20.77) at the 2016 AT&T Winter Championships ... Became a social media star with his twitter post "Georgia Tech Swim Team's Snow Relay".

Before Tech: Swam for four years, two years at West Springfield High School in Springfield, Va. and two years at San Clemente High School in San Clemente, Calif. ... Led his San Clemente H.S. team to the Sea View League Championship title in 2014 as a sophomore ... Ranked as high as eighth in the state of Virginia his senior season ... Named an all-American in 2016 in the 50 free and 200 free relay ... Also an all-American in 2015 in the 50 free, 100 free, 200 free relay, 400 free relay and 200 medley relay ... Tabbed an all-American in 2014 in the 50 free, 100 free, 200 free relay and 400 free relay ... Was also named an National Interscholastic Swim Coaches Association (NISCA) all-America in 2016 ... Holds West Springfield H.S. records in the 50 free, 100 free, 200 free relay ... Of free, 200 free relay and the 200 medley relay ... Placed third at the 2016 NCSA Junior Nationals in the 50 free ... A member of the Principal's Honor Roll and graduated with honors ... Graduated with a cumulative GPA of over 4.0 for his high school academic career.

Personal: Full name is Aidan Christopher Pastel ... Born Aug. 11, 1997 in Camp Pendleton, Calif. ... Son of Teague and Andrea Pastel ... Has three younger siblings named Calvin, Maxwell and Henry ... Father is a Lt. Colonel in the United State Marine Corps ... Father played volleyball at the U.S. Naval Academy from 1992-96 ... Mother played volleyball at Penn State from 1992-96 ... Grandfather, Edward Boner, played basketball at Kutztown ... Aunt, Susan Saxton, played volleyball at Penn State ... Another aunt, Jennifer Fuller, played volleyball at Maryland ... Cousin, Paula Creamer, is a Professional Golfer on the LPGA Tour ... Uncle, Paul Creamer, swam for the U.S. Naval Academy from 1971-74 ... Has lived in Quantico, Va., Jacksonville, N.C., Camp Pendleton, Calif., San Clemente, Calif. and Springfield, Va. ... Enjoys video games, surfing, eating and sleeping ... Began swimming at the age of 10 years old ... Chose Georgia Tech because of the connection with the guys on the swim team, elite swimming competition and that it is one of the best schools in the world for his intended major ... Plans to major in aerospace engineering.
 CAREER TOP TIMES

 EVENT
 TIME

 50 Free
 20.55

 100 Free
 45.34

 200 Free
 1:40.15

 100 Breast
 58.70

MEET 2016 GT Invitational Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) 2016 GT Invitational





JOSEPH Portillo

Jr. • 5-7 • Breast, IM Duluth, Ga. (Duluth) Swim Atlanta

2016-17 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2015-16 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Sophomore): Competed for the Jackets in the 100 and 200 breast events, as well as in the 200 fly, 200 and 400 IM ... Recorded new career-best times in the 100 breast (55.39), 200 fly (1:54.25) and 200 IM (1:50.37) on the year ... Posted the third-fastest time on the season for the Jackets in both the 100 breast (55.39) and the 200 breast (1:59.09) ... Also registered the fifth-best time for Tech on the season in the 200 IM (1:50.37) and the seventh-fastest mark in both the 200 fly (1:54.25) and the 400 IM 4:03.64) ... Totaled 17 top-10 finishes on the year, highlighted by a second-place finish in the 200 breast (2:07.43) versus BC and Pitt ... Placed fourth in the 100 breast against BC and Pitt (59.56) and versus Georgia (57.10) ... Also tallied fourth-place finishes in the 200 breast versus UGA (2:04.04) and in the tri-meet against Cincinnati and FAU (2:08.37) ... Finished 21st in the 200

breast (1:59.09) and 27th in the 100 breast (55.39) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Recognized as a 2016-17 CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.

2015-16 (Freshman): Had a strong season adding to the depth of the Jackets' mid-distance group ... Showed his versatility by competing in six events during the season ... Recorded a career-best time in the 100 breast at 56.29 at the GT Qualifier, placing him fourth among the Jackets on the season ... Broke 2:00 for a career-best time of 1:58.86 in the 200 breast at the GT Qualifier, making him a solid third among the Yellow Jackets ... CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.



Gr

Before Tech: Lettered for four years at Duluth High School in Duluth, Ga. ... Spent two seasons as captain ... Competed in IM, breast and fly events ... Swam at the Junior Nationals in San Antonio, Texas, finishing sixth in the 200m breaststroke to re-earn Olympic Trial cut ... Holds Duluth High School's record in the 200 IM, 100 breast and 200 free relay events ... Finished 15th of 521 students in his high school graduating class

Personal: Full name is Joseph Emanual Portillo ... Son of Joel and Carol Portillo ... Born Oct. 14, 1996 in Lawrenceville, Ga. ... Enjoys video games, hanging out with friends and playing Ultimate Frisbee ... Chose Georgia Tech because of its stellar academics, future job opportunities, a great team and facilities ... Majoring in mechanical engineering.

CAREER TOP TIMES EVENT TIME MEET 200 Free 1:47.55 vs. Cincinnati and FAU (12/18/15) 100 Breast 55.39 2017 ACC Championships 200 Breast 1:58.86 2016 Yellow Jacket Championship Qualifier 200 Fly 1:54.25 vs. Alabama (1/20/17) 200 IM 1:50.37 2017 ACC Championships 400 IM 4:02.59 2015 Georgia Tech Invitational





CAIO PUMPUTIS

Fr. • 6-1 • Free, IM, Breast São Paulo, Brazil (Colegio Avanco de Ensino Programado) Pinheiros Sports Club

Before Tech: Swam for the Esporte Clube Pinheiros team in São Paulo, Brazil ... Ranked as high as the No. 18 recruit in the men's 2017 class by *CollegeSwimming*. com ... Has competed in a number of meets in both Brazil and internationally ... Finished first overall in the 200 breast (2:18.01) and was part of the winning 200 medley relay unit (2:03.98) at the Gymnasíade 2016 Trabazon in Turkey in July 2016 ... Also placed third in the 400 medley relay (4:30.50) and was a member of the gold medal national team in the 4x100 free ... Finished fourth in the 200 breast (2:08.68) and eighth overall in the 200 free (1:46.50) at the XLIII Senior Swimming Brazilian Championships ... Also swam a leg in both the 200 medley relay (1:58.96) and the 400 medlev relay (4:16.8) which both finished in sixth-place overall ... Competed at the XXIV Youth Winter Swimming Brazilian Championships, where he was part of the 400 medley and 200 medley relay teams that set new meet records and were crowned the national champions ... Named a national champion in the 200 meter breast (2:17.14) and in the 100 meter breast (1:04.06) ... Swam at the XXVIII Youth Swimming Brazilian Championships, the 5th Junior World Championships in Singapore, the XXV Youth South American Swimming Championships in Peru and at the Multinations Youth Swimming Meet in Portugal ... Competed for Brazil in the 6th FINA World Junior Championships in August 2017 ... Swam as the second leg of the 4x100 medley relay team that finished in seventh-place with a time of 3:42.35 at the FINA World Junior Championships ... Also swam the anchor leg of Brazil's 4x200 meter free relay team (7:34.79) that touched the wall in eighth-place overall in the finals ... Finished fifth in the 200 medley (2.00.97) and posted a top-20 finish in the 100 breast (1:02.64) at the FINA World Junior Championships.

Personal: Full name is Caio Rodrigues Pumputis ... Son of Mauricio Pumputis and Flávia Andréa Rodrigues Pumputis ... Born on Jan. 8, 1999 in São Paulo, Brazil ... Has one younger sister -- Gabriela ... Mother was a former swimmer, while his father played water polo ... "I chose Georgia Tech because it offers to me an excellent structure in academics and in swimming. Georgia Tech has an excellent staff who will help me to devolve my talent." ... Intends to major in business administration.




FRANCO REYES

Fr. • 5-9 • Fly, Free, IM Burr Ridge, III. (Hinsdale Central) Westmont Swim Club

Before Tech: A four-year letterwinner on the swim team at Hinsdale Central High School under head coach Robert Barber ... Ranked as high as the No. 2 overall male swimmer in the class of 2017 in the state of Illinois ... Ranked as high as No. 1 nationally among the high school rankings in the 100 fly ... A four-time all-American in 2014, 2015, 2016 and 2017 ... A three-time Illinois High School Association (IHSA) Boys 100 fly state champion ... A three-time Team MVP in 2014, 2015 and 2016, and winner of the John Kinsella Award his senior year for overall athletic achievement ... A four-time all-conference swimmer ... Holds six Hinsdale Central High School records overall ... Led his Hinsdale team to an Illinois High School state championship title in 2015, a second-place state championship finish in 2014 and 2017, and a third-place finish at the state championship meet in 2016 ... Won the 100 fly at the 2015 (47.50), 2016 (47.72) and 2017 (48.50) state championship meets ... Also a member of the 200 free and 200 medley relay state championship teams as a junior in 2016 ... Placed seventh overall at the 2015 state championships in the 200 IM (1:52.75) ... Won the maximum number of medals possible during his performance at the high school meets, medaling in all 16 events ... A member of the WEST Swim Club and represents Panama in international competition ... Participated in the XXVII Central American and Caribbean Championships in Costa Rica in 2013 and won the 13-14 boys' 50 fly, 100 fly, and 50 free as a member of the Panamanian Junior Team ... Also swam at the 2014 Youth Olympics in Nanjing, China and the XXIX Central American & Caribbean Championships in Barbados in 2016, where he won the boys' 15-17 50 fly and 100 fly events ... Placed 36th in the 50 fly and 49th in the 100 fly at the 16th FINA World Championships in Kazan, Russia in 2015 ... Also had the overall fastest reaction time (RT=0.56) at the championship event ... Turned in a time of 54.99 in the 100 fly event held at the 2016 U.S. Olympic Trials in Omaha, Nebraska.

Personal: Full name is Franco Antonio Reyes ... Son of Raul and Marisa Reyes ... Was born on Aug. 15, 1998 in Lima, Peru ... Has an older sister named Daniella who played tennis at Quinnipiac University (2012-14) ... Father, Raul, swam at the U.S. Military Academy (1979-80) .. Has also lived in Florida and Illinois ... Chose Tech because of its outstanding academics, the coaching staff and swimming & diving team, and the city of Atlanta, which also has warmer weather than Chicago ... Plans to major in business administration.





TIM Slanschek

So. • 6-1 • Fly, IM Sennwald, Switzerland (Liechtensteinisches Gymnasium Vaduz) Swim Club Uster Wallisellen

2016-17 (Freshman): Closed out his first season on The Flats with careerbest marks in both the 200 fly (1:44.00) and 400 IM (3:51.95) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Finished sixth overall in the 200 fly event at the ACC Championship meet ... Recorded the second-fastest time on the year for the Yellow Jackets in the 200 fly (1:44.00) ... Also posted the third-fastest time for Tech in the 100 fly (48.21), 200 IM (1:49.12) and 400 IM (3:51.95) ... Tallied the fourth-best time on the year for the Jackets in the 1000 free (9:41.47) ... Totaled 18 top-10 individual finishes on the season ... Took second-place overall in the 200 fly (1:44.74) at the Georgia Tech Invitational and in the same event (1:50.98) in the tri-meet with Cincinnati and FAU ... Placed third in the 200 fly (1:49.47) versus both SCAD and Florida State ... Finished third overall in the 400 IM (4:06.78) against Cincy and FAU ... Finished the year with the 10th-fastest time in the 200 fly (1:44.00) in the ACC.

Before Tech: Attended Liechtensteinisches Gymnasium Vaduz in Germany ... Swam for five seasons for coach Flemming Poulsen and coach Tibor Godo ... Competed in the European Short Course Championships in Dec. 2015 ... Also participated in the 2016 European Long Course Championships held in London, United Kingdom.

Personal: Full name is Tim Slanschek ... Born on Oct. 18, 1996 in Grabs, Switzerland ... Son of Peter and Karin Slanschek ... Has a brother named Marvin ... Enjoys gaming, hiking, cycling and watching movies ... Began swimming at the age of eight ... Lists most memorable athletic accomplishment as participating in the 2016 European Championships in London ... Chose Georgia Tech because of its quality of education, athletics and learning English ... Intends to major in computer science.

CAREER TOP TIMES			
EVENT	TIME	MEET	
100 Fly	48.21	2016 GT Invitational	
200 Fly	1:44.00	2017 ACC Championships	
500 Free	4:47.14	vs. Notre Dame (10/21-22/16)	
1000 Free	9:41.47	vs. Notre Dame (10/21-22/16)	
200 IM	1:49.12	2016 GT Invitational	
400 IM	3:51.95	2017 ACC Championships	





QUENTIN TALLEY

So. • 6-3 • Sprint Free Trabuco Canyon, Calif. (St. Margaret's Episcopal School) Coto Coyotes

2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Freshman): Capped off his freshman year with the Jackets by recording career-best times in the 50 free (20.75), 100 free (45.19) and 200 free (1:39.46) events at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet ... Also turned in a career-best mark of 58.78 in the 100 breast at the GT Invitational ... Recorded the sixth-fastest time on the team in the 100 free (45.19), 200 free (1:39.46) and 100 breast (58.78) ... Also swam on the 400 free relay team that turned in the third-fastest time on the year for the Jackets at 2:59.90 ... Posted a seventh-place finish in the 100 free (47.79) and an eighth-place showing in the 200 free (1:45.81) in the dual meet against Georgia

... Finished fifth in the 200 free (1:44.40) and eighth in the 100 free (47.70) in the tri-meet with Cincinnati and FAU ... Also placed sixth in the 100 free (46.92) versus Alabama.

Before Tech: Was a multi-sport letter award winner at St. Margaret's Episcopal School ... Swam for three years for coach Edmund Herlihy ... Was a team captain his senior season ... Also lettered in cross country and track & field ... Was a three-time team MVP in swimming in 2012, 2014 and 2015 ... Was the 2015 league champion in both the 100 breast and the 100 free events ... Led his cross country team to the 2012 CIF Championship title ... A member of the High School Honors Committee and the Headmaster's Honors ... Also a member of the Cum Laude Society.

Personal: Full name is Quentin Scott Talley ... Born on July 13, 1997 in Irvine, Calif. ... Son of Brion and Luann Talley ... Has a sister named Elise ... Enjoys photography, hiking and surfing ... Started swimming around six years old ... Most memorable athletic accomplishment is walking on to the Georgia Tech swim team ... Chose Tech because of the academics, the beautiful campus and athletics ... Intends to major in aerospace engineering.

CAREER TOP TIMES

EVENT	TIME
50 Free	20.75
100 Free	45.19
200 Free	1:39.46
100 Breast	58.78

MEET

Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) 2016 GT Invitational





JONATHAN VATER

Fr. • 5-10 • Sprint Free Alpharetta, Ga. (Alpharetta) Dynamo Swim Club

Before Tech: A four-year member on the swim team at Alpharetta High School A three-time NISCA all-American ... Ranked as high as No. 9 overall in the state of Georgia for the class of 2017 ... Led his team to a state runner-up finish in 2015 ... Was a key part in guiding his team to Fulton County Championships in both 2014 and 2015 ... Tabbed the Team MVP as a junior in 2016 ... Was a team captain his senior season ... Was also a nominee for the 2016 Georgia Positive Athlete Award ... Holds Alpharetta High School team records in the 50 free (21.04), 100 free (45.51), 200 medley relay (1:34.01), 200 free relay (1:26.67) and 400 free relay (3:04.33) ... Finished third overall in the 50 free (21.04) and second in the 100 free (45.51) at the 2017 Georgia 6A High School State Championships ... Placed second overall in the 50 free (21.09) and fourth in the 100 free (45.99) at the 2016 Georgia 6A High School State Championships ... Also a member of the Dynamo Swim Club team ... Swam the anchor leg (45.51) for the Dynamo 400 medley relay that earned the bronze medal and set a Georgia State record with a time of 3:16.53 at the 2015 Speedo Winter Juniors East ... Made the finals and placed 12th in the 100 free (45.16) and anchored Dynamo's fourth-place 400 medley relay (44.62) at 2016 Speedo Winter Juniors East ... A three-time USA Swimming scholastic all-American ... Also a four-time honor roll

member at Alpharetta High School. **Personal:** Full name is Jonathan Daniel Vater ... Son of Allen and Melissa Vater

rersonal: Full hartle is solitatinan Daniel valer ... Son of Alleri and Melissa valer ... Born on Oct. 24, 1998 in Atlanta, Ga. ... Has two older siblings – David and Kimberly ... Chose Tech because he wants to be an engineer and Georgia Tech offers one of the best engineering programs in the country ... He also chose Tech because of the phenomenal swim program and facilities, as well as it being in-state and close to home ... Intends to major in civil engineering.



DAVIS WALN

Fr. • 5-8 • Diving Atlanta, Ga. (The Galloway School) Atlanta Diving Association

Before Tech: A four-year diver and team captain at The Galloway School under head coach Gareth Griffith ... Tabbed The Galloway School Male Athlete of the Year for diving at as a senior in 2017 ... Holds the school record with a score of 534.45 for an 11-dive meet ... Also has the school record for a six-dive meet with a mark of 287.20 ... Placed fifth overall in the 1-meter dive at the 2017 Georgia High School State Championship 1-5A meet ... Won the six-dive meet with a score of 287.20 at the 2017 North Forsyth Meet ... Placed sixth overall in the 3-meter dive with a score of 377.95 and ninth in the 1-meter dive with a mark of 330.50 at the 2017 The Carolina Big Dive AAU Invitational event ... Recorded a score of 534.45 for an 11-dive meet at the 2016 Atlanta Invitational ... Also lettered in cross country, track & field and baseball ... Was a three-time recipient of the scholar-athlete award ... Was also awarded the 2016 Hendrix College Book Award and the 2017 Bilancio Comprehensive Science Award ... A recipient of the Principal's Letter of Commendation ... Was a member of

the student association for three years from 2013-15.

Personal: Full name is Davis James Waln ... Son of David and Jana Waln ... Was born on June 25, 1998 in Atlanta, Ga. ... Has an older brother named Carson who played baseball at Wofford College (2013-17) ... Father, David (1982, 1984) and Mother, Jana (1984), are both Georgia Tech graduates ... Also had two aunts graduate from Tech ... Chose Tech because of the opportunities of co-op and work experience while working on his education, the athletic potential and opportunities the swim team gives him and because Tech is one of the leading schools in mechanical engineering ... Intends to major in mechanical engineering.



LEON Warnakulasuriya

Fr. • 6-6 • Free, IM, Back League City, Texas (Clear Springs) Sharks Swim Team

Before Tech: Swam and played water polo at Clear Springs High School in League City, Texas ... Earned Texas all-state second-team honors in both swimming and water polo his senior season in 2017 ... A three-time first-team all-region selection ... A three-time team MVP on the swim team ... Holds the Clear Springs school record in the 100 back, 100 free, 200 free, 500 free and 200 IM events, while also a member of the record holding 200 medley, 200 free and 400 free relay teams ... Swam at the 2017 NCSA Spring Junior National Championships competing in the 200 yard back, 400 yard IM, 200 yard free, 100 yard back and 200 yard IM events ... Posted four top-10 finishes at the GU TWST Short Course Championships III in 2016 ... Also finished 11th overall in the 100 yard back at the 2017 Texas 6A State Championships ... Finished second overall in the 100 yard back at the 2017 Texas UIL 6A -- Region 6 Championships ... Led his water polo team to three district championships in 2014, 2016 and 2017 ... A USA Swimming scholastic all-America selection ... Also an academic all-state honoree ... Was a four-year Superintendent Scholar, a Distinguished AP Scholar and a National Merit Commended Scholar ... Graduated in the top three in his graduating class ... Also a member of the National Honor Society, English Honor Society, Science Honor Society and Rho Kappa Honor Society ... Served as the historian for the Mu Alpha Theta Honor Society ... Was both the president (senior year) and vice president (junior year) of the National Technical Honor Society ... Was a recipient of the CSHS Leadership Award, the Engineering Scholar Award and the Best Mathematics Student Award.

Personal: Full name is Leon Himesha Warnakulasuriya ... Son of Frank Warnakulasuriya and Harshica Fernando ... Was born on Jan. 7, 1999 in Colombo, Sri Lanka ... Has an older sibling -- Shenali ... Chose Tech because of its nationally ranked aerospace engineering program, the chance to swim for an NCAA Division I men's program and the location of campus ... Plans to major in aerospace engineering.





AUSTIN WHALEN

So. • 6-2 • Free, Back Southlake, Texas (Carroll Senior) North Texas Nadadores

2017-18 MEN'S PROFILES

2016-17 (Freshman): Closed out his first year with the Jackets with careerbest marks in the 100 free (46.05) and 200 free (1:38.96) at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet ... Also turned in a career-best time of 4:35.59 in the 500 free at the GT Invitational ... Recorded the fifth-fastest time for Tech in the 200 free (1:38.96), the seventh-best mark in the 500 free (4:35.59) and the 10th-best time in the 100 free (46.05) ... Also part of the 800 free relay team that turned in the second-fastest time of the year for the Jackets at 6:37.40 ... Picked up a fifth-place finish in the 200 free (1:43.57) in the double-dual meet with BC and Pitt ... Also posted a sixth-place finish in the 200 free (1:43.90) versus Notre Dame and in the 500 free (4:47.70) versus Cincinnati and FAU ... Turned in a pair of seventh-place finishes in the 200 free (1:45.39) and 500 free (4:54.22) in the dual meet against Georgia.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years at Carroll Senior High School for coach Kevin Murphy ... Was a team captain his senior year ... Helped lead his team to four straight 6A Texas state team titles ... Was a three-time all-American in the 400 free relay ... Also a two-time high school all-American in the 200 free and the 200 free relay ... Set a new Texas state record at the 2016 Texas State Championships in the 400-yard free relay finals with a time of 2:59.69, besting the previous record of 3:02.03 which his same relay unit set in the prelims at the same meet ... A member of the honor roll.

Personal: Full name is Austin James Whalen ... Born on March 17, 1998 ... Son of Dave and Michelle Whalen ... Has a younger sister named Natalie ... Father graduated from Georgia Tech in 1986 ... Began swimming at the young age of three

... List his most memorable non-athletic accomplishment as getting into Georgia Tech ... Chose Tech because of academics, swimming and the opportunities after graduation

... Plans to major in business with a concentration in accounting.

 CAREER TOP TIMES

 EVENT
 TIME

 100 Free
 46.05

 200 Free
 1:38.96

 500 Free
 4:35.59

MEET Buildog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) Buildog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) 2016 GT Invitational





COLT WILLIAMSON

Jr. • 6-2 • Back, Free, IM Johns Creek, Ga. (Johns Creek) Dynamo Swim Club

2016-17 (Sophomore): Had a strong sophomore season in which he set the new school record in the 500 free with a time of 4:19.19 at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Set new career-best marks in the 500 free (4:19.19), 1000 free (9:10.66), 1650 free (15:12.92), 200 back (1:46.55), 200 IM (1:58.28) and 400 IM (3:51.60) ... Also had the fastest time for the Jackets overall on the year in the 1650 free (15:12.92) ... Recorded the fastest time on the season for Tech in the 1000 free (9:10.66) and in the 400 IM (3:51.60) ... Posted the fifth-best time in the 200 back (1:46.55) and the sixth-best mark in the 200 fly (1:53.93) on the season ... Also a part of the fastest (6:26.80) and the third-fastest (6:40.73) 800 free relay teams on the year for Tech ... Totaled 17 top-10 individual finishes on the year ... Took third-place in the 1000 free (9:32,27) versus Notre Dame and in the 500 free (4:35,11) against Georgia ... Also finished third overall in the 400 IM (4:05.60) against Alabama and in the 500 free (4:35.97) in the tri-meet with Florida State and SCAD ... Recorded a fourth-place finish in the 500 free (4:44.21) versus Cincinnati and FAU and in the 1000 free (9:35.44) versus SCAD and FSU ... Finished 10th in the 500 free (4:19.19) and 11th in the 1650 free (15:12.92) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Finished the year with the 10th-fastest time in the ACC in the 500 free (4:19,19).

2015-16 (Freshman): Had a standout freshman season, including scoring points for the Yellow Jackets at the 2016 ACC Championships ... Demonstrated his versatility, swimming in nine events on the season, including the 100 free, 500 free, 1000 free, 1650 free, 200 back, 100 fly, 200 fly, 200 IM and 400 IM events ... Turned in a career-best time of 15:15.78 in the 1650 free at the ACC Championships, good for a career-best 11th-place finish overall and placing him sixth in Tech history ... Finished 13th in the 500 free at the ACC Championships ... Also placed 23rd in the 400 IM at the ACC Championships after swimming a career-best 3:53.99 in prelims, putting him sixth on Tech's all-time top-10 list.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years on the swim team at John's Creek High School ... Finished his career with four high school team records ... Was the recipient of the Outstanding Swimmer Award ... A member of the honor roll.

Personal : Full name is Colton Matthew Williamson ... Son of Bill and Debbie Williamson ... Born Aug. 21, 1997 in Cincinnati, Ohio ... Has three siblings -- Grant, Logan and Dakota ... Cousin, Nick Kunkel, swam for four years at LSU ... Has also lived in Cincinnati, Ohio, Fort Mitchell, Ky., and Alpharetta, Ga. ... Chose Tech because of academics, the campus and the team ... Majoring in business administration.

CAREER TOP TIMES				
EVENT	TIME	MEET		
100 Free	48.51 (s)	vs. Emory (1/30/16)		
500 Free	4:19.19	2017 ACC Championships		
1000 Free	9:10.66 (s)	2016 GT Invitational		
1650 Free	15:12.92	2017 ACC Championships		
100 Back	51.39	2015 Georgia Tech Invitational		
200 Back	1:46.55	2016 GT Invitational		
100 Fly	52.71	vs. Pitt (10/17/15)		
200 Fly	1:50.79	2015 Georgia Tech Invitational		
200 IM	1:58.28	vs. Georgia (11/2/16)		
400 IM	3:51.60	2016 GT Invitational		
	* relay split (s)			



JONATHAN YANG

Fr. • 6-3 • Breast, IM Lawrenceville, Ga. (Peachtree Ridge) Dynamo Swim Club

Before Tech: A three-year letterwinner having missed his junior season due to transferring high schools ... Competed at Duluth as a freshman and sophomore in 2013-14 and 2014-15, before transferring to Peachtree Ridge where he swam his senior season ... Ranked as high as No. 5 overall in the state of Georgia for the class of 2017 ... Set the state record in the 200 breast at the age of 12 ... Also set the county record in the 50 breast when he was 15 ... A 2017 high school all-American in the 100 breast his senior season ... Took second-place overall in the 100 breast (55.55) at the 2017 Georgia High School Association 6-7 A State Swimming Championships ... His time of 55.55 set a new Gwinnett County all-time and meet record in the 100 breast event ... Also finished fifth in the 200 IM (1:51.74) at the 2017 state championship meet ... Placed third overall in the 200 breast (2:25.25) and finished eighth in the 100 breast (1:05.65) at the 2016 Speedo Champions Series in Nashville, Tenn. ... Picked up a first-place finish in the 50 breast (29.88) and a third-place showing in the 100 breast (1:05.22) events at the 2016 NAC Speedo Summer Sizzler ... Touched the wall in third overall in the 100 breast finals event with a time of 57.68 as a sophomore at the 2015 Georgia 6A State Championships ... Was a member of the BETA club, which is a volunteer group at his high school ... Was also involved with his school's orchestra ... A member of the Duluth orchestra group that was selected to compete at the Midwest Clinic in Chicago, Illinois were they prepared selected pieces and performed at a concert hall ... Graduated with honors.

Personal: Full name is Jonathan Kai Wei Yang, but goes by Johnny ... Son of Kevin Yang ... Born on March 18, 1999 in Snellville, Ga. ... Has two siblings -- Jocelyn and Amelia ... Guardian, Kevin Yang, graduated from Georgia Tech in 2004 ... Chose Tech because the swimming and diving team was very welcoming, the academics are known on a global scale, the Scheller School of Business is a perfect fit, and the location and campus ... Intends to major in business administration.



h

2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE @GTSWIMDIVE

2017-18 MEN'S PROFILES



ALBERT ZHI

Fr. • 6-3 • Free Honolulu, Hawai'i (Maryknoll School) **Sun-shine Aquatics Swim Club**

Before Tech: Swam for three years at the Maryknoll School in Hawai'i ... Was named the MVP in 2016-17 for Pac5 Swimming ... Led his Maryknoll School team to a first-place finish at the Interscholastic League of Honolulu (ILH) Championships and a second-place showing at the Hawai'i State Championships in 2017 ... Finished second in both the 100 yard free (45.47) and the 200 yard free (1:41.60) free events at the 2017 state championship meet ... Touched the wall in first-place in the 200 yard free (1:37.93) at the 2017 Speedo Sectionals in March ... Also posted a fifth-place finish in the 100 yard free, a seventh-place showing in the 200 yard IM and an eighth-place finish in the 50 yard free at the 2017 Speedo Sectionals event ... Competed at the 2016 Winter Junior Nationals event ... Also earned the most points overall for his team at the 2015 Hawai'i State Championships as a junior ... Named a USA Swimming scholastic all-American ... Was a member of the Principal's List.

Personal: Full name is Qian Zhi, but he goes by Albert ... Son of Xuhua Zhi and Huisen Zheng ... Was born on Jan. 11, 1999 in Xiamen, Fujian, China ... Has also lived in Shanghai, China and in Honolulu, Hawai'i ... Chose Tech because he felt connected to the school and the swim team, it has a great engineering program and he liked the location of the campus ... Plans to major in aerospace engineering.





SARA AL KHATIB

So. • 5-4 • Distance Free Beirut, Lebanon (Immaculate (Conn.)) Ridgefield Aquatic Club

2016-17 (Freshman): Competed for the Jackets in the 100, 200, 500, 1000 and 1650 free events on the season ... Set career-best times of 1:54.38 in the 200 free, 5:00.59 in the 500 free, 10:17.11 (split) in the 1000 free and 17:01.67 in the 1650 free on the year ... Recorded the third-fastest time for the Yellow Jackets on the season in both the 1000 free (10:17.11) and the 1650 free (17:01.67) ... Also posted the fourth-best time for Tech in the 500 free (5:00.59) and the ninth-fastest time in the 200 free (1:54.38) ... Was a member of the 800 free relay team that turned in the third-fastest time of the year for Tech at 7:46.32 at the GT Invitational ... Totaled 12 top-10 individual finishes on the year ... Took fourth in the 1000 free (10:46.91) in the double-dual meet with Boston College and Pitt and in the 1650 free (17:49.20) against Alabama ... Placed fifth overall in the 1000 free (10:35.74) in the dual meet against Georgia and in the 1000 free (10:41.44) at the tri-meet in Florida against both Cincinnati and FAU ... Finished in sixth-place in the 250 free (2:33.47) versus Georgia Southern, in the 500 free (5:16.46) against BC and Pitt and in the 1000 free (10:44.14) versus SCAD and Florida State ... Swam for the Jackets in the 200 free (1:54.38), 500 free (5:00.59) and 1650 free (17:01.67) at the 2017 ACC Championships.

Before Tech: Swam for a total of four years, two at International College and her final two years at Immaculate High School in Danbury, Conn. ... Also lettered in track and field for two seasons ... Was a two-time team captain in swimming ... Was the Connecticut High School Class M state champion in both the 200 and 500 free events ... Also came in first-place at the 2015 Connecticut Senior Championships in both the 500 free and 1000 free events ... A two-time all-state selection ... A four-time team MVP honoree ... Named the International College Athlete of the Year as a sophomore ... Set high school records in the 50, 100, 200 and 500 free events ... Also competed at the 2013 World Junior Swimming Championships for her home country of Lebanon ... Was named to the honor roll in both her junior and senior seasons ... A member of the National Honor Society ... Awarded the Community Service Award as a senior.

Personal: Full name is Sara al Khatib ... Born May 11, 1998 in Beirut, Lebanon ... Daughter of Hussein and Rola al Khatib ... Has an older brother named Karim ... Lived in Ridgefield, Conn. where she attended Immaculate High School ... Also enjoys running, biking, hiking and other outdoor activities ... Started swimming when she was five years old ... Most memorable non-athletic accomplishment was moving to the United States alone to finish high school ... Chose Georgia Tech for the swimming team, its excellence in academics and great facilities ... Intends to major in civil engineering.

CAREER TOP TIMES				
EVENT	TIME	MEET		
200 Free	1:54.38	2017 /		
500 Free	5:00.59	2016 (
1000 Free	10:17.11 (s)	2017 A		
1650 Free	17:01.67	2017 A		
	* split (s)			

MILE I 2017 ACC Championships 2016 GT Invitational 2017 ACC Championships 2017 ACC Championships



LILA BEST

Jr. • 5-8 • Free, Back, Fly Atlanta, Ga. (Riverwood International Charter School) Stingrays Swimming

2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Sophomore): Closed out her sophomore season with career-best marks of 52.00 in the 100 free and 1:51.01 in the 200 free at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet ... Turned in a new career-best mark in the 500 free (5:04.66) at the GT Invitational ... Recorded the third-fastest time for the Jackets on the year in the 200 free (1:51.01) and the fifth-best time in the 500 free (5:04.66) ... Also posted the sixth-best time for Tech in the 100 free (52.00) and the 200 fly (2:06.09) events on the year ... Ranked in the top-10 in top-times for the year in the 50 free (24.09) ... Posted 12 top-10 finishes on the year, highlighted by a fourth-place finish in the 200 free (1:24.66) in the season-opening half-double meet versus Georgia Southern.

2015-16 (Freshman): Had a strong rookie season for the Yellow Jackets ... Demonstrated her versatility by swimming in seven events on the season ... Swam the third-fastest time for the Jackets on the year in the 500 free with a time of 5:06.95 at the 2016 ACC Championships ... Turned in the third-fastest time for Tech in the 200 fly at the ACC Championships with a time of 2:06.03 ... Competed in every freestyle event except the 1650 free throughout the season, adding depth to the Jackets' line-up.

Before Tech: Lettered for three seasons at Riverwood International Charter School in Sandy Springs, Ga. ... Competed in the 100m and 200m free ... Spent one year as team captain ... Won the 2015 state championship in the 200 free ... Finished runnerup in the 100 free in 2015 ... Also placed third at the 2013 state championship meet in the 500 free ... Three-time swimming MVP at Riverwood ... Three-time USA Swimming scholastic all-American from 2013-15 ... Named to the all-state team in 2015 ... XL212 Athlete of the Month for swimming in January 2015 ... Finished her high school career with five school records ... Was a member of the Beta Club, was on the honor roll throughout high school and served as the vice president of the Chinese Club

Personal: Full name is Lila Claire Best ... Daughter of Bob and Cindy Best ... Born April 28, 1997 in Warner Robins, Ga. ... Father played soccer at Baylor University ... Has a brother named Ansel ... Enjoys photography ... Majoring in business administration.

CAREER TOP TIMES		
EVENT	TIME	
50 Free	24.05	
100 Free	52.00	
200 Free	1:51.01	
500 Free	5:04.66	
1000 Free	10:43.56	
200 Back	2:08.81	
200 Fly	2:06.03	

MEET 2016 ACC Championships Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) 2016 Georgia Tech Invitational vs. Cincinnati and FAU (12/18/15) 2015 Georgia Tech Invitational 2016 ACC Championships





LAURA BRANTON

Jr. • 5-7 • Fly, Free Oakton, Va. (Oakton) Nation's Capital Aquatics

2016-17 (Sophomore): Had a strong sophomore season in which she set five school records while competing for the Jackets in the 50 free, 100 fly and 200 fly events on the year ... Set the Tech school record in the 100 fly (52.64) and the 200 fly (1:57.47) events ... Also was a part of the 200 free relay (1:30.73), 200 medley relay (1:38,50) and 400 medley relay (3:37,26) record setting squads ... Recorded the fourth-fastest time on the year for Tech in the 50 free (23.32) and the sixth-best mark in the 200 IM (2:10.87) ... Totaled 13 total top-10 finishes on the year, despite missing the first two meets of the season ... Won the 200 fly (2:02.68) in the double-dual meet with Florida State and SCAD ... Also finished runner-up in the 100 fly (55.27) in the meet against FSU and SCAD and in the 200 fly (2:02.44) versus Alabama ... Turned in a third-place finish in the 100 flv (55.93) and a fifth-place finish in the 200 flv (2:02.75) in the dual meet against Georgia ... Also posted a fifth-place finish in the 100 fly (53.70) at the Georgia Tech Invitational and in the 50 free (24.22) against Alabama ... Finished 10th overall in the 200 fly (1:57.57) and 12th in the 100 fly (52.64) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Swam in the 100 fly (53.32) and 200 fly (1:58.31) at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet.

2015-16 (Freshman): Made an immediate impact on the team ... Helped lead two record-breaking relays as the fly leg in both the 200 and 400 medley relay units along with Maddie Paschal, Florina llie and Iris Wang ... Recorded the fastest times of the season for Tech in the fly events with a time of 54.11 in the 100 fly and a time of 1:59.48 in the 200 fly ... Broke her first school record at the ACC Championships in the 200 medley relay with Paschal, llie and Wang, topping the old record by three seconds

... Swam in the C-final of the 100 fly at the ACC Championships with a career-best time of 54.11, ranking her third in Tech history ... Found herself on another record-breaking relay with Paschal, Ilie and Wang in the 400 medley relay with a time of 3:39.92 ... Finished a career-best 14th-place in the 200 fly at the ACC Championships making her the top finisher for Tech in the event ... Recorded a top-four time for the Yellow Jackets on the season in the 100 free ... Also posted a top-eight time in the 50 free and the second-fastest 100 IM time by a Jacket on the year.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years in swimming at Oakton High School in Oakton, Va. ... Was a senior captain ... Was an all-American in the 100 fly, 200 free relay and 400 free relay ... Also received all-American consideration in the 50 free and 100 free ... Her high school team won district, regional and state championships in 2013, 2014 and 2015 ... Was named to the honor roll and was a member of the National Honor Society.

Personal: Full name is Laura Elizabeth Branton ... Daughter of Steve and Leisa Branton ... Born Dec. 14, 1996 in Oakton, Va. ... Has one brother, Matthew ... Started swimming at the age of six ... Majoring in business administration.

CAREER TOP TIMES				
EVENT	TIME	MEET		
50 Free	23.32	2017 ACC Championships		
100 Free	51.59	2015 Georgia Tech Invitational		
100 Fly	52.64	2017 ACC Championships		
200 Fly	1:57.47	2017 ACC Championships		
100 IM	1:00.24	vs. Georgia (11/4/15)		



KIRA DE BRUYN

Sr. • 5-10 • IM, Breast, Free Marietta, Ga. (Walton) Chattahoochee Gold

2016-17 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2015-16 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Junior): Posted a strong junior season for the Jackets ... Set the Tech school record in the 400 IM with a time of 4:12.69 at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Was also a part of the record setting 400 free relay team who posted a time of 3:18.41 at the ACC Championship meet ... Posted new career-best marks in the 100 fly (54.43), 200 IM (1:59.99), 400 IM (4:12.69) and the 200 back (1:57.96) ... Also turned in the second-fastest time on the year for the Jackets in the 200 back (1:57.96), 100 fly (54.43) and 200 IM (1:59.99) ... Recorded the fourth-fastest time for Tech in the 200 breast (2:27.97) and the eighth-best time in the 100 free (52.32) on the year ... Totaled 22 top-10 finishes on the year for the Jackets, highlighted by a sixth-place finish in the 400 IM (4:12.69) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Posted third-place showings in the 50 breast (31,66) versus Georgia Southern, in the 400 IM (4:30.04) against Notre Dame, in the 200 IM (2:07.21) in the dual meet with Georgia and in the 400 IM (4:26.92) against Alabama ... Finished fourth overall in the 400 IM (4:32.52) in the tri-meet with Cincinnati and FAU, as well as in the 200 IM (2:08.13) versus Florida State and SCAD ... Placed fifth in the 200 IM (2:09.89) in the doubledual meet with Boston College and Pitt and in the 100 free (53.03) versus Alabama ... Finished 19th overall in both the 200 IM (2:01.89) and 400 IM (4:24.55) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Turned in a 20th-place finish in the 200 back (1:57.96) and a 21st-place showing in the 200 IM (1:59.99) at the ACC Championships ... Also competed in the 100 fly (54.43), 200 IM (2:01.48) and 400 IM (4:16.39) at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet ... Recognized as a 2016-17 CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.

2015-16 (Sophomore): Continued to be a versatile swimmer for the Jackets, swimming ten events throughout the season ... Was a member of the record-breaking 800 free relay unit at the ACC Championships along with Iris Wang, Chiara Ruiu and Efrat Rotsztjen with a time of 7:12.73, breaking the old record by three seconds ... Swam the fastest 400 IM of the season for the Jackets with a time of 4:18.37 at the ACC Championships, finishing in 20th-place overall ... Recorded a career-best time in the 200 back with a time of 2:00.11, good enough for a 26th-place finish at the ACC Championships and ranked third among the Jackets for the season ... Swam a careerbest in the 200 IM at the ACC Championships in a swim-off, posting a time of 2:01.57 ... Posted fastest 100 IM time of the season at 59.85 ... CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.

2014-15 (Freshman): Had a strong freshman season for the Yellow Jackets ... Led the team in the 100 fly, 200 IM and 400 IM ... Posted four times that rank among the Jackets' all-time top-10 ... Placed fifth in the 400 IM at the Georgia Tech Invitational with a time of 4:16.62, which led Tech in 2014-15 and was the team's second-fastest on record ... Turned in a time of 2:01.89 in the 200 IM at the invitational, which was good for a 21st-place finish and ranked as the third-fastest time in team history ... Scored points for Tech with a 15th-place finish in the 100 fly during the GT Invitational with a season-best time of 55.39, which was the team's fastest of the season.

Before Tech: Helped lead her high school team to Cobb County championships in 2012 and 2013 ... A two-time defending state champion in the 200 IM (2012 and 2013) ... Holds the Walton school record in the 200 IM ... A Chattahoochee Gold club age-group record holder in five events ... Named a USA Swimming scholastic all-

American and was a NISCA all-America selection in 2011-12 and 2012-13 ... Named to the Georgia High School All-State Team in both 2012 and 2013 ... Tabbed an AP Scholar with Honor and a member of the National Honor Society while in high school.

Personal: Full name is Kira Martine de Bruyn ... Born August 24, 1996 in Pretoria, South Africa ... Daughter of Pieter and Solange de Bruyn ... Has one sister, Miko ... Hobbies include art, reading, canoeing and traveling ... Chose Georgia Tech because of academics, the swimming and diving team, and location ... Majoring in industrial design.

CAREER TOP TIMES

G

EVENT	TIME	MEET
50 Free	23.91	2014 Georgia Tech Invitational
100 Free	51.56	2014 Georgia Tech Invitational
200 Free	1:54.60	vs. Georgia & SCAD (11/7/14)
500 Free	5:12.86	vs. Penn State & Liberty (10/2/15)
100 Breast	1:10.26	at Georgia (11/4/15)
200 Breast	2:19.41	2014 Georgia Tech Invitational
100 Fly	54.43	Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17)
100 IM	59.85	at Georgia (11/4/15)
200 IM	1:59.99	2017 ACC Championships
400 IM	4:12.69	2017 ACC Championships
200 Back	1:57.96	2017 ACC Championships





CARLY Doi

So. • 4-11 • Diving San Diego, Calif. (Rancho Bernardo) Crown Valley Divers

2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2016-17 NCAA Zone B Diving Championships participant

2016-17 (Freshman): Qualified and dove at the NCAA Zone B Diving Championships, competing in the 1-meter (201.05), 3-meter (240.60) and the platform (179.25) diving events ... Recorded the top score for Tech in the 1-meter dive (278.85) on the season ... Also had the second-best score in the 3-meter dive (280.73) and the platform dive (210.20) on the year ... Won the 1-meter dive (278.85) and took runner-up honors in the 3-meter dive (266.03) at the season-opening home meet with Georgia Southern ... Also finished second overall in the 3-meter dive (276.98) in the dual meet with Alabama ... Finished third overall in the

1-meter dive versus Notre Dame (251.93) and against Alabama (249.45) ... Also finished in third-place in the 3-meter dive (280.73) in the dual meet with Georgia ... Recorded a 12th-place finish in the platform dive (210.20) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Dove for the Jackets in the 1-meter (219.65), 3-meter (234.60) and platform (187.30) events at the ACC Championships.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years at Rancho Bernardo High School in San Diego for coach Timothy Oelgoetz ... Tabbed a 2016 all-American in diving ... Named the *Union Tribute* Athlete of the Week in 2013 ... Set the school record in the 1-meter board six dives in 2013, 2015 and again in 2016 ... Also set the school record in 1-meter board 11 dives in 2016 ... Also held the CIF record in the 1-meter springboard six dives from 2013-15 ... A member of the National Honor Society ... A recipient of the Silver Star, awarded to students with a GPA 4.0 or higher, in 2014, 2015 and 2016.

Personal: Full name is Caroline Akemi Rosales Doi ... Born on May 2, 1998 in Ypsilanti, Mich. ... Daughter of Douglas Doi and Amelia Rosales ... Has two siblings named Cristina and Calan ... Father, Douglas, ran track & field and cross country at UCSD from 1980-85 ... Grandfather, Roy Doi, was inducted into the National Academy of Sciences and is a retired professor from UC Davis ... Grandmother, Joyce Takahashi, is also a retired professor from UC Davis ... Was a gymnast that switched to diving at the end of the seventh grade ... Most memorable athletic accomplishment has been signing at Tech ... Plans to major in computer science.

CAREER TOP SCORES

EVENT	POINTS
1-meter	278.85
3-meter	280.73
Platform	210.20

MEET vs. Georgia Southern (9/30/16) vs. Georgia (11/2/16) 2016 GT Invitational





EMILY DYKSTRA

So. • 5-4 • Free Apex, N.C. (Cardinal Gibbons) Marlins of Raleigh

2016-17 (Freshman): Provided depth for the Jackets and showed her versatility by competing in the 200, 500, 1000 and 1650 free events, as well as in a handful of breaststroke and fly events on the season ... Recorded the fifth-fastest time for Tech on the season in the 1000 free (10:46.10), 1650 free (18:18.96) and 200 breast (2:35.46) ... Also turned in the seventh-best time on the season for the Jackets in the 500 free (5:12.00) ... Posted a pair of fifth-place finishes in the 250 free (2:32.72) and 50 breast (33.38) at the season-opening half-double meet versus Georgia Southern

... Finished sixth overall in the 1650 free (18:18.96) versus Alabama and seventh in the 1000 free (10:46.10) in the dual meet with Georgia ... Also placed eighth overall in both the 1000 free (11:00.57) and 200 breast (2:35.46) in the dual meet against Notre Dame, as well as in the 500 free (5:17.93) versus both Florida State and SCAD ... Swam in the 200 free (2:03.12), 500 free (5:22.60) and 200 fly (2:35.78) events at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years on the swim team at Cardinal Gibbons High School for coach Jonah Turner ... Was a team captain her senior season ... Ranked as high as 29th overall in the state of North Carolina ... Tabbed an all-American in 2014-15 ... Named to the Big Eight 3A Athletic All-Conference Team in four events in 2014-15 ... Was also named to the Piedmont Athletic All-Conference Team as a senior in 2015-16 ... A three-time team MVP in 2013, 2014 and 2016 ... Awarded the Cardinal Gibbons Swim Team Gold Medal Club Award in 2014 and 2016 ... Was the recipient of the Unsung Hero Award her junior season ... Also received the Coaches' Award her sophomore year ... Reset the Cardinal Gibbons swim team record for the 500 free in 2012-13 and again in 2013-14, and holds that record to date ... Guided her team to three-straight 3A Big Eight Conference Championships in 2013, 2014 and 2015 ... Helped lead her team to the 4A Pac-6 Conference Championship in 2016 ... Led her team to three-straight NCHSAA 3A Eastern Regional Championships (2013, 2014 and 2015) and one NCHSAA 4A Central Regional Championship (2016) ... A member of the Marketing Club, French Club, Alchemist Club and the Franciscan Youth International club ... Also served on the Spiritual Life Leadership Council ... Named an AP Scholar Award winner ... Was a member of the A/B honor roll all four years and was also a member of the National Honor Society.

Personal: Full name is Emily Sarah Dykstra ... Born Oct. 16, 1998 in Raleigh, N.C. ... Daughter of Michael Dykstra and Shelley Ching ... Enjoys sailing, scuba diving and playing the piano ... Started swimming at the age of four ... Participated as a classroom representative in the annual Christmas Toy Drive at Cardinal Gibbons High School ... Chose Tech because of the outstanding education and research opportunities, location, the support for athletics and the swim team ... Plans to major in chemical and biomolecular engineering.

CAREER TOP TIMES				
EVENT	TIME	MEET		
200 free	1:59.57	2016 GT Invitational		
500 free	5:12.00	vs. Notre Dame (10/21-22/16)		
1000 free	10:46.10	vs. Georgia (11/2/16)		
1650 free	18:18.96	vs. Alabama (1/20/17)		
200 breast	2:35.46	vs. Notre Dame (10/21-22/16)		





SARA GILBERT

Jr. • 5-7 • Sprint Free, Back Atlanta, Ga. (St. Pius X Catholic) Dynamo Swim Club

2015-16 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Sophomore): Provided much needed depth at the freestyle and backstroke positions, swimming for Tech in the 50 and 100 free events, as well as the 100 and 200 back events on the year ... Posted new career-best times in the 100 free (53.39), 100 back (55.01) and 200 back (2:00.53) events ... Recorded the second-fastest time on the team in the 100 back (55.01) and the fifth-best mark in the 200 back (2:00.53) ... Also registered the seventh-best time of the season for Tech in the 50 free (23.84) and the 10th-best mark in the 100 free (53.39) ... Swam the first leg of both the third-fastest 200 medlev relay (1:42,22) and 400 medley relay (3:42.20) times on the year ... Took first-place wins in both the 50 back (26.65) and 150 back (1:32.04) in the half-double meet versus Georgia Southern ... Finished second in the 100 back (56.75) in the dual meet with Georgia and third in the 100 back (56.49) versus Notre Dame ... Recorded a fourth-place finish in the 100 back (57.29) versus BC and Pitt, in the 200 back (2:04.89) against Cincinnati and FAU, in the 200 back (2:04,79) versus Alabama and in the 100 back (56,98) in the regular season finale versus Florida State and SCAD ... Placed 14th overall in the 100 back (55.47) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Competed for the Jackets in the 50 free (23.84), 100 back (55.01) and 200 back (2:00.61) at the 2017 ACC Championships

2015-16 (Freshman): Made an immediate impact on the team, adding depth to freestyle and backstroke events ... Earned her first collegiate dual meet win at Pitt in the 100 back ... Swam career-best 100 back at ACC Championships with a time of 55.08, good enough to put her sixth in Tech's all-time top-10 list ... Was a top-six sprinter for the Jackets in the 50 free with a time of 23.69 for the season.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years in swimming at St. Pius X Catholic High School in Atlanta ... Was a team captain for three years ... Also competed in cross country ... Was the runner-up at the state championship in the backstroke in both 2012 and 2015 ... Named the team MVP in 2014 and 2015 ... Named by USA Swimming as an all-American in the 100 back in 2015 ... Awarded the Coaches Award in 2013 ... Holds the school record at St. Pius in the 100 backstroke with a time of 55.85 ... On the honor roll all eight semesters of high school ... A member of the student council in both her junior and senior years ... Was the president of the Fly-Fishing Club ... Also served as the co-president for her school's spirit club.

Personal: Full name is Sara Ann Gilbert ... Daughter of Bob and Margaret Gilbert ... Born May 14, 1997 in Lawrenceville, Ga. ... Mother was the first swimming all-American at Virginia Tech ... Father also swam at Virginia Tech ... Has three siblings - Katy, Jill and Mary ... Chose Georgia Tech because of the academics offered and the relationship she formed with the team on her recruiting trip ... Majoring in industrial engineering.

CAREER TOP TIMES			
EVENT	TIME	MEET	
50 Free	23.69	2016 ACC Championships	
100 Free	53.39	2016 GT Invitational	
50 Back	26.22	2015 GT Invitational	
100 Back	55.01	2017 ACC Championships	
200 Back	2:00.53	2016 GT Invitational	

YELLOW JACKETS



PAIGE GOHR

Fr. • 5-8 • Diver Laguna Niguel, Calif. (Santa Margarita Catholic) Mission Viejo Nadadores

Before Tech: A four-year member of the diving team for head coach Rich Blanc at Santa Margarita Catholic High School (SMCHS) ... A two-time diver of the year award winner (2015 and 2016) ... Led her SMCHS swim and dive team to Division I CIF Championships for four-straight years (2014-17) ... Finished 10th overall at the 2017 CIF Southern Section Division 1 Diving Championships with a score of 415.05 her senior season ... A member of the Mission Viejo Nadadores club team for 12 years under head coach Ivan Bondarenko that participates in Amateur Athletic Union (AAU) and USA Diving events ... Finished ninth overall in the platform event (352.80) at the 2016 USA Diving National Zone F Meet and also advanced to the semifinals of the platform event (325.25) at the 2016 USA ATT National Diving Championships ... Also placed third overall in the platform diving event with a finals score of 320.45 at the 2016 Greg Louganis Invitational ... A four-time SMCHS Scholar-Athlete Award winner ... Also earned California Scholarship Federation First Honors, academic all-American honors and was named an AP Scholar.

Personal: Full name is Paige Elizabeth Gohr ... Daughter of Mark and Monilee Gohr ... Born on Aug. 2, 1998 in Laguna Hills, Calif. ... Has a younger brother named Adam ... Uncle, Greg Gohr, played professional baseball for the Los Angeles Dodgers and the Detroit Tigers (1993-96) ... Uncle, Rand Scott, played football at Penn State University (1980-84) ... Chose to attend Tech because of the wonderful academic programs that the Institute offers and its reputation as an engineering powerhouse, loved both the swim & dive teams and felt at home with the team and coaching staff ... Also excited by all of the clubs and campus activities that Tech offers outside of athletics ... Intends to major in either chemical or mechanical engineering.





TAMIR GONEN

So. • 5-5 • Fly London, United Kingdom (Plymouth College) Plymouth Leader

2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Freshman): Made an immediate impact her freshman year in the free and fly events on the season ... Competed for the Jackets in the 500, 1000 and 1650 free, as well as the 100 and 200 fly events ... Recorded the second-fastest times on the season for the Jackets in the 500 free (4:54.78), 1000 free (10:16.07), 1650 free (16:56.64) and 200 fly (2:0019) ... Also had the sixth-best times on the year in the 200 free (1:51.91) and the 100 fly (55.56) ... Swam the first leg of the third-fastest 800 free relay time of the season for the Jackets at 7:46.32 ... Recorded15 top-10 individual finishes on the season ... Finished second overall in the 150 fly (1:32.40) in the half-double meet versus Georgia Southern to open the season and second in the 200 fly (2:08.20) at the double-dual meet versus Boston College and Pitt ... Also finished third in the 1650 free (17:41.58) in the dual meet against Alabama and placed fourth in the 1000 free (10:28.31) in the dual meet with Georgia ... Posted a pair of fifth-place finishes in the 500 free (5:12.33) and 200 fly (2:06.32) in the meet versus both Florida State and SCAD ... Placed 14th in the 200 fly (2:01.37) and 25th in the 1650 free (17:36.21) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Finished 20th in the 1650 free (16:56.64) and 22nd in the 200 fly (2:00.19) for the Jackets at the 2017 ACC Championships.

Before Tech: Swam for seven years under coach Jon Rudd at Plymouth College in Plymouth, Devon, England ... Competed for Israel at the 2015 European Short Course Championships in Israel ... Won the gold medal in the 100 fly at the Israeli Senior Short Course Championships in 2015-16 ... Also picked up a silver medal in the 200 fly event at the 2015-16 Israeli Senior Short Course Championships.

Personal: Full name is Tamir Gonen Cohen ... Born on Jan. 25, 1997 in Kfar Saba, Israel ... Daughter of Eyal and Galit Gonen Cohen ... Has two younger siblings named Segev and Liri ... Began swimming at three months old and then started swimming competitively at the age of nine ... Chose Georgia Tech because of the high level of academics, high level of athletics, the facilities and the location ... Plans to major in mechanical engineering.

CAREER TOP TIMES			
EVENT	TIME	MEET	
100 fly	55.56	2017 ACC Time Trials	
200 fly	2:00.19	2017 ACC Championships	
500 free	4:54.78	2016 GT Invitational	
1000 free	10:16.07 (s)	2017 ACC Championships	
1650 free	16:56.64	2017 ACC Championships	
	* snlit (s)		

2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE

@GTSWIMDIVE

2017-18 WOMEN'S PROFILES



MEGAN HANSEN

Jr. • 5-9 • Sprint Free, Back Snellville, Ga. (Brookwood) Swim Atlanta

2016-17 (Sophomore): Competed for the Jackets in five events in the fall season, before suffering an injury ... Set a new career-best mark of 57.76 in the 100 back at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Turned in the third-fastest time for Tech on the season in the 100 free (51.00) ... Also had the seventh-best time in the 100 back (57.76) and the eighth-best mark on the team in the 50 free (23.85) ... Swam on the second-fastest 400 free relay team (3:20.03) and the third-fastest 800 free relay unit (7:46.32) on the season ... Finished third in the 100 free (53.19) in the double-dual meet with BC and Pitt ... Also placed third overall in the 50 free in the dual meet against Georgia (24.19) and in the tri-meet with Cincinnati and FAU (24.65) ... Posted sixth-place finishes in the 100 free versus Georgia (52.42) and against Cincy and FAU (54.00) ... Also finished 20th overall in the 100 free (51.00) at the 2016 Georgia Tech Invitational.

2015-16 (Freshman): Added depth to the freestyle events for the Jackets ... Recorded a career-best 50 free at the Georgia Open with a time of 23.38, ranking her seventh all-time in Tech history ... A career-best at the Georgia Open in the 100 free put her seventh all-time for Tech with a time of 50.65.

Before Tech: Lettered four years in swimming ... Spent one year as captain at Brookwood High School in Snellville, Ga. ... Earned all-American and four all-state honors in 2015 ... Was a two-time all-state and an all-American selection in 2014

... Tabbed a Gwinnett County All-Star in both 2014 and 2015 ... Finished third at the Georgia High School state championship ... Led her team to the Gwinnett County championship in 2011 and 2015 ... Also helped her team win the Georgia state championship in 2011.

Personal: Full name is Megan Kay Hansen ... Daughter of Chad and Nicki Hansen ... Born Sept. 25, 1997 in Lawrenceville, Ga. ... Has one sister, Erin ... Wants to become a lawyer after graduation ... Majoring in literature, media and communications.

CAREER TOP TIMES

EVENT	TIME	MEET
50 Free	23.68	Georgia Open
100 Free	50.65	Georgia Open
200 Free	1:57.80	2015 Georgia Tech Invitational
100 Back	57.76	2016 GT Invitational





KRISTEN HEPLER

So. • 5-9 • Breast, IM Katy, Texas (Seven Lakes) First Colony Swim Team

2016-17 (Freshman): Made an immediate impact in her first year on The Flats ... Competed for the Jackets in the breaststroke and IM events ... Set new career-best marks in the 100 breast (1:03.34), 200 breast (2:14.33) and 400 IM (4:22.33) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Recorded the second-fastest time on the year for the Jackets in the 200 breast (2:14.33) ... Also turned in the third-fastest times for Tech on the season in the 100 breast (1:03.34), 200 IM (2:05.16) and 400 IM (4:22.33) ... Had the ninth-best time among all Jackets in the 200 free (1:54.38) ... Totaled 18 top-10 finishes on the season for Tech ... Posted a runner-up finish in the 150 breast (1:44.06) versus Georgia Southern, in the 400 IM (4:29.38) against Notre Dame and in the 400 IM (4:28,17) against both Cincinnati and FAU ... Finished third in the 200 IM (2:08.18) versus Boston College and Pitt, in the 200 breast (2:19.63) against Georgia and in the 200 breast versus Cincinnati and FAU (2:19.89) and against Alabama (2:19.69) ... Touched the wall in fourth-place in the 200 breast (2:22.16) versus BC and Pitt, in the 200 breast (2:20.31) against Notre Dame and in the 200 IM (2:07.61) versus UGA ... Finished 18th in both the 400 IM (4:23.73) and 200 breast (2:17,75) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Also placed 20th overall in the 100 breast (1:04.00) at the GT Invite ... Finished 23rd in the 200 breast (2:14.33), 25th in the 400 IM (4:22.33) and 28th in the 100 breast (1:03.34) at the ACC Championship meet

Before Tech: Lettered for three years at Seven Lakes High School under coach Jordan Beck ... Competed in both the breast and IM events ... Served as a team captain as a senior ... Ranked as high as 11th overall in the state of Texas ... Named to the first-team all-state team in the 100 breast in both 2015 and 2016 ... Earned a spot on the second-team all-state team in the 200 IM in both 2015 and 2016 ... Was an all-state honorable mention selection in 2015 in the 200 medley and 400 free relay events ... Also an all-state honorable mention pick in the 100 breast and 200 free relay in 2013 ... Tabbed the female MVP of the district championship meet in both 2015 and 2016 ... A member of the National Honor Society.

Personal: Full name is Kristen Alexandra Hepler ... Born on March 11, 1998 in Hanover Park, III. ... Daughter of David and Cristina Hepler ... Has two sisters --Melissa and Danielle ... Sister, Melissa, swam at Eastern Illinois University ... Enjoys spending time with her family, friends and teammates ... Listed most memorable athletic accomplishment as being congratulated by Olympian Breeja Larson after making her first summer junior national cut in the 200 breast ... Started swimming at the age of six and competitively at the age of eight ... Chose Tech because of the amazing opportunities that it has to offer, the outstanding academics especially in engineering and the great swimming program ... Has not yet decided on a major.

CAREER TOP TIMES			
EVENT	TIME	MEET	
100 Breast	1:03.34	2017 ACC Championships	
200 Breast	2:14.33	2017 ACC Championships	
200 IM	2:05.16	2016 GT Invitational	
400 IM	4:22.33	2017 ACC Championships	



CAMRYN **HIDALGO**

Fr. • 5-3 • Diver **Mission Viejo, Calif.** (Capistrano Valley) **Mission Viejo Nadadores**

Before Tech: Lettered for four years in diving at Capistrano Valley High School for head coach Patrick Higginson ... A three-time CIF Southern Section Division I Diving Champion winning in 2014, 2015 and 2016 ... Took second overall with a score of 549.90 at the 2017 CIF Southern Section Division I Diving Championships ... Also a member of the Mission Vieio Nadadores club team under head coach Ivan Bondarenko that participates in Amateur Athletic Union (AAU) and USA Diving events ... Turned in scores of 419.35 in the 1-meter dive and 469.15 in the 3-meter dive at the 2017 USA Diving Junior Region 12 Championships ... Took home a gold medal with a first-place finish in the 1-meter dive (451.60), placed fifth in the platform (417.95) and advanced to the finals of the 3-meter dive with a semifinal's score of 469.65 at the 2016 USA Diving ATT National Diving Championships ... Won the silver medal in the platform (443.30) and was the runner-up in the 3-meter dive (506.80) at the 2015 USA Diving ATT National Diving Championships ... Was a gold medalist at the Junior National Diving Championships in the 1-meter dive in both 2013 and 2012, and also won the gold medal with a first-place finish in the platform at the 2014 USA Diving ATT National Diving Championships ... Participated at the 2016 U.S. Olympic Trials, placing 12th overall in the women's platform event with a finals score of 737.40 ... Was a member of the Superintendents/Principals honor roll throughout her academic high school career.

Personal: Full name is Camryn Mikoyo Hidalgo, but she goes by Cami ... Daughter of Dan and Kirsten Hidalgo ... Born on Dec. 10, 1998 in Laguna Hills, Calif. ... Has three brothers -- Austin, Hayden and Tyler ... Switched from gymnastics to diving at the age of nine due to an elbow injury ... Chose Tech because of its academic reputation, the dive program and coach, and the members of the swim and dive program ... Plans on majoring in mechanical engineering.





EMILY **ILGENFRITZ**

So. • 5-5 • Free, Fly York, Pa. (Central York) York YMCA

2016-17 (Freshman): Made an immediate impact for the Jackets her rookie season, competing for Tech in the free and fly events ... Swam the second leg of the record setting 800 free relay team (7:08.87) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Recorded the top time for Tech on the season in the 500 free (4:48.85), 1000 free (10:02.43) and 1650 free (16:45.41) ... Also posted the second-fastest time for the Jackets in the 200 free (1:49.75) ... Had the fourth-best time on the year in the 200 fly (2:00.80), seventh-best in the 100 fly (56.03) and ninth-fastest in the 100 free (52.37) ... Was a member of the third-fastest 200 free relay (1:34.22) and 400 free relay (3:24.99) units on the year ... Recorded 18 top-10 individual finishes on the year ... Finished first-place overall in the 250 free (2:25.35) versus Georgia Southern and in the 200 fly (2:07.11) in the double-dual meet against Boston College and Pitt ... Also posted wins in the 500 free (4:59.30) and 1000 free (10:16.90) in the tri-meet with SCAD and Florida State ... Posted second-place finishes in the 500 free (5:05.79) and the 1000 free (10:26.15) versus BC and Pitt, as well as in the 1000 free (10:22.15) against Notre Dame ... Also earned a runner-up finish in the 500 free (4:57.03) and 1000 free (10:11.79) against Cincinnati and FAU, as well as in the 1650 free (17:30.49) versus Alabama ... Finished third in the 500 free in the dual meet with Notre Dame (5:02.74) and in the dual meet against Alabama (5:05.12) ... Recorded four top-20 finishes at the Georgia Tech Invitational, placing 14th in the 500 free (4:48.85), 15th in the 200 free (1:49.75), 16th in the 200 fly (2:02.08) and 19th in the 1650 free (17:14.35) ... Finished 15th in the 1650 free (16:45.41), 25th in the 200 fly (2:00.80) and 26th in the 500 free (4:52.63) at the 2017 ACC Championships.

Before Tech: Graduated from Central York High School ... Swam for the York YMCA and coach Michael Brooks from age eight thru high school ... Ranked as high as 11th overall in the state of Pennsylvania ... Led her York YMCA girls club team to the 2016 YMCA National Championships title ... A member of the 200 free relay unit that set a new national record and won at the 2016 YMCA National Championships ... Part of the 2013 relay team that won the 800 free relay event at the 2013 Junior National Championships and set the national record ... Also finished sixth in the 200 meter free and seventh in the 400 meter free events at the 2016 YMCA National Long Course Championships ... Graduated in the top three percent of her class ... A member of the Distinguished Honor Roll, the National Honor Society and the German National Honor Society ... Also served as the student council treasurer.

Personal: Full name is Emily Ray Ilgenfritz ... Born Nov. 26, 1997 ... Daughter of Bill Ilgenfritz and Cindy Brooks ... Has a younger brother named Curtis ... Both her father and mother were the first in their respective families to get a college degree ... Enjoys board games, reading, social media and sleeping ... Joined a summer league swim team at the age of seven and has been swimming ever since ... Chose Georgia Tech because of the institution's world renowned academics, the improving swim team and the opportunities in the city of Atlanta ... Plans to major in business administration.

CAREER TOP TIMES EVENT TIME 100

100 Free	52.37	1
200 Free	1:49.75	1
500 Free	4:48.85	2
1000 Free	10:02.43 (s)	1
1650 Free	16:45.41	1
200 Fly	2:00.80	2
	* split (s)	

MEET vs. Georgia (11/2/16) 2016 GT Invitational 2016 GT Invitational 2017 ACC Championships 2017 ACC Championships 2017 ACC Championships

2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE

@GTSWIMDIVE

2017-18 WOMEN'S PROFILES



FLORINA ILIE

Jr. • 5-5 • Breast Ploiesti, Romania (CN Nichita Stanescu)

2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Sophomore): Competed for the Jackets in the 100 and 200 breast events, as well as the 200 IM ... Recorded the second-fastest time on the year for Tech in the 100 breast (1:01.97) and the third-fastest time in the 200 breast (2:16.15) ... Also had the fifth-best time on the season for the Jackets in the 200 IM (2:09.75) ... A member of the third-fastest 200 medley relay (1:42.22) and 400 medley relay (3:42.20) teams for Tech ... Tallied 14 total top-10 finishes on the year ... Took first-place overall in the 200 breast (2:17.48) in the tri-meet with Cincinnati and FAU ... Finished runner-up in the 200 breast (2:17.48) in the dual meet with Alabama ... Placed third in the 100 breast (1:04:09) and fifth in the 200 breast (2:25.07) in the dual meet versus Georgia ... Also finished fourth in the 100 breast versus Notre Dame (1:04.09) and in the double-dual meet against Boston College and Pitt (1:05.25) ... Recorded a fifth-place finish in the 200 breast versus BC and Pitt (2:24.93), as well as versus Notre Dame (2:21.26) ... Finished seventh in the 100 breast (1:01.97) and 13th in the 200 breast (2:16.15) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Also competed in the 100 breast (1:01.98) and 200 breast (2:18.47) at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet.

2015-16 (Freshman): Made an immediate impact for the Jackets in the breaststroke events ... Helped break two relay records and one individual record ... Swam the breaststroke leg of the 200 medley relay to help break the school record with Maddie Paschal, Laura Branton and Iris Wang ... Broke the school record in the 100 breast with a career-best finish of 10th at the ACC Championships and a time of 1:01.78 ... A member of the 400 medley relay with Maddie Paschal, Laura Branton and Iris Wang which broke the school record by three seconds at the ACC Championships with a time of 3:39.92 ... Swam a career-best 200 breaststroke at the ACC Championships with a time of 2:15.59, good for the fourth-fastest time in Tech history ... Showed her versatility by swimming the 200 fly and 200 IM, recording career-bests marks of 2:09.48 (200 fly) and 2:09.26 (200 IM).

Before Tech: Swam the breaststroke in high school ... Both a junior and senior national champion in Romania ... Competed in the Youth Olympic Games in Nanjing, China (2014) ... Holds the national record in the 50m and 100m breaststroke events ... Finished 12th in the 100m breaststroke at the European Junior Championships.

Personal: Full name is Florina-Alexandra Ilie ... Daughter of Adrian and Viorica Ilie ... Born Feb. 7, 1996 in Ploiesti, Romania ... Chose Georgia Tech because of the great academics and athletics ... Majoring in business administration with a concentration in international affairs and modern languages.

CAREER TOP TIMES EVENT TIME MEET 100 Breast 1:01.78 2016 ACC Championships 200 Breast 2016 ACC Championships 2:15.59200 Fly 2:09.48 2015 Georgia Tech Invitational 200 IM 2:09.26 2016 ACC Championships



KAITLIN KITCHENS

Sr. • 5-7 • Sprint Free Alpharetta, Ga. (Johns Creek/Indiana) Dynamo Swim Club

2016-17 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 All-Big Ten Academic Team (at Indiana)

2016-17 (Junior): Made an immediate impact in her first year for the Jackets ... Contributed all season long for Tech in the sprint free events as well as the 100 fly and relays ... Swam the final leg on the school record setting 200 free relay (1:30.73), 400 free relay (3:18.41) and 200 medley relay (1:38.50) teams ... Was also a member of the record setting 800 free relay team (7:08.87) ... Was a part of both the second (1:31.92) and third-fastest (1:34.22) 200 free relay teams on the season, as well as the second (3:20.03) and third-fastest (3:24.99) 400 free relay squads on the year ... A member of the second-fastest 400 medley relay team (3:39.82) and the third-best 200 medley relay team (1:42.22) for the Jackets ... Individually, recorded the second-fastest time for Tech in the 50 free (22.87) and 100 free (50.00) ... Also posted the fourth-best times for the Jackets in the 200 free (1:51.18) and 100 fly (54,93) ... Totaled 20 top-five finishes on the season, including wins in the 50 free versus Boston College and Pitt (23.51), against Cincinnati and FAU (23.84) and in the regular season finale versus Florida State and SCAD (23.36) ... Also posted a win in the 100 fly (56.54) versus BC and Pitt ... Turned in a runner-up finish in the 50 free versus Georgia Southern (23.74) and against Georgia (23.53) ... Finished third overall in the 100 free versus Georgia (51.28), against Cincinnati and FAU (52.45) and versus SCAD and FSU (51.12) ... Also had five fourth-place finishes on the season ... Finished 13th in the 50 free (23.01), 21st in the 100 free (50.57), 24th in the 100 fly (55.50) and 27th in the 200 free (1:51.18) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Posted a pair of top-15 finishes with a 12th-place finish in the 100 free (50.20) and a 14thplace showing in the 50 free (23.84) at the 2016 AT&T Winter Championships ... Swam for the Jackets in the 50 free (22.87), 100 free (50.00) and 100 fly (54.93) events at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Recognized as a 2016-17 CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.

2015-16 (Sophomore, Indiana): Named to the all-Big Ten academic team ... Placed 18th in the 100 free at the 2016 Big Ten Championships with a time of 49.89 ... Finished 27th overall in the 50 free with a time of 23.14 at the Big Ten Championships ... Touched the wall in 35th-place with a time of 55.44 in the 100 fly at the Big Ten championship meet ... Won the 100 free in the dual meet against Cincinnati.

2014-15 (Freshman, Indiana): Swam a career-best time of 23.75 for a 66th-place finish at the Big Ten's 50 free ... Finished 21st overall at the Big Ten Championships in the 100 fly with a career-best time of 54.69 ... Touched the wall in a career-best time of 50.71 in the 100 free at the Big Ten Championships.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years at Johns Creek High School under coach Susan Lipscomb ... A two-time team captain ... Was a four-time all-American and a four-time first-team all-state honoree ... Was a four-time Georgia state champion in the 100-yard freestyle ... Helped lead her team to a second-place finish at the state meet her senior season ... Guided her Dynamo Club Team to a win at the Junior Nationals in December 2013 ... Ended her career with school records in the 50 free, 100 free and 100 fly ... Named an all-America scholastic athlete ... A member of the honor roll.

Personal: Full name is Kaitlin Michelle Kitchens ... Born on June 30, 1996 ... Daughter of Warren and Leanne Kitchens ... Has a younger brother named Tyler ... Father graduated from Georgia Tech and is an Ironman competitor ... Enjoys painting and doing yoga ... Started swimming at the age of six when she broke the neighborhood records in both the 25-yard backstroke ... Majoring in literature, media and communication.



CAREER TOP TIMES

TIME

22.87

50.00

54.93

1:51.18

EVENT	
50 Free	
100 Free	
200 Free	
100 Flv	

MEET 2017 ACC Championships 2017 ACC Championships 2016 GT Invitational 2017 ACC Championships



YELLOW JACKETS



CAROLINE LEE

So. • 5-7 • Back, Fly Leesburg, Va. (Heritage) Snow Swimming

2016-17 (Freshman): Added depth for the Jackets in the 100 and 200 back events ... Turned in career-best times in the 50 free (24.41), 100 back (55.68) and 200 back (1:57.38) on the year ... Posted the fastest time on the season for the Jackets in the 200 back (1:57.38) ... Also recorded the third-fastest time for Tech on the year in the 100 back (55.68) ... Totaled 10 top-10 finishes on the season ... Finished fifth in the 150 back (1:33.84) and sixth in the 50 back (27.69) in the season-opening meet versus Georgia Southern ... Also finished fifth overall in the 200 back versus Notre Dame (58.08) and against Georgia (57.99) ... Placed fifth overall in the 200 back versus Cincinnati and FAU (2:08.26) and sixth versus SCAD and Florida State (2:06.59) ... Finished 13th overall in the 200 back (1:59.82) and 17th in the 100 back (55.68) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Recorded a 19th-place finish for the Jackets in the 200 back (1:57.38) at the 2017 ACC Championships.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years at Heritage High School for Coach Schieffer ... Helped guide her high school team to the regional championship title in 2015-16 ... Also led her team to back-to-back district championships in 2014-15 and 2015-16 ... Named to the All-Met second team in both 2014-15 and 2015-16 ... Was also named to the All Loudoun first team in both years ... Was the MVP for the Snow Swimming club team in both 2014-15 and 2015-16 ... Holds the 100 back record with a time of 55.3 at Heritage High School ... Also holds the Snow Swimming club records in the 100 back (55.2), 200 back (2:02.1) and the 50 back (26.1) ... A member of the National Honor Society.

Personal: Full name is Caroline Rebecca Lee ... Born June 18, 1997 ... Daughter of Michael and Jennifer Lee ... Has three siblings -- Katie, Abby and Jack ... Also lived in South Bethany Beach, Del. ... Enjoys reading, hiking and cooking ... Lists one of her most memorable athletic accomplishments as making the nationals when she was 14 years old ... Chose Tech because it is a great school, the athletic facilities and the team ... Began swimming in the summer league at the age of nine ... Intends to major in business administration.

CAREER TOP TIMES

 EVENT
 TIME

 50 free
 24.41

 100 Back
 55.68

 200 Back
 1:57.38

MEET 2016 GT Invitational 2016 GT Invitational 2017 ACC Championships





CAMILLE LONG

Fr. • 5-6 • Free Hendersonville, N.C. (T.C. Roberson) YMCA of Western North Carolina

Before Tech: Was a four-year member of the swim team under head coach Jim Cottam at T.C. Roberson ... An all-America honoree in the 400 free relay in 2016-17 ... Tabbed the Western North Carolina Female Swimmer of the Year as a junior in 2015-16 ... A two-time team MVP for the swim team ... A five-time all-Western North Carolina selection ... Led her high school team to four-straight 4A MAC Championships ... Holds the school records in both the 200 and 500 free events ... Recorded a pair of fifth-place finishes in the 200 yard free (1:54.99) and 500 yard free (5:09.37) at the 2017 North Carolina 4A Western Regional meet ... A member of the YMCA of Western North Carolina club team ... Also holds her club team record in the 500, 1000 and 1650 free events ... Competed at the 2017 YMCA Short Course National Championships in the 100 free, 200 fly, and both the 500 and 200 free events ... Also ran cross country for three years for the Rams ... A 2017 academic all-America honoree ... Graduated in the top five percent of her graduating class academically and was a member of both the National Honor Society and the Science National Honor Society in which she served as the vice president.

Personal: Full name is Camille Delaney Long ... Daughter of Tom and Christina Long ... Born on Nov. 5, 1998 in Hendersonville, N.C. ... Chose Tech because of the campus, the balance between athletics and an amazing education, and the opportunities that are available after graduation because of Georgia Tech ... Plans to major in mechanical engineering.



MORGAN Lyons

Sr. • 5-4 • Free, Back, Fly Alpharetta, Ga. (Alpharetta) Dynamo Swim Club

2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Junior): Had a strong junior season competing for the Jackets in the 50 and 100 free events, 100 back, 100 fly and relays ... Part of the 200 free relay team that set a new school record with a time of 1:30.73 at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Also a member of the second-fastest 200 free relay time (1:31.92) and the thirdfastest 200 medley relay time (1:42.22) on the season for Tech ... Recorded the third-best time on the year for Tech in the 50 free (23.23) and the fourth-fastest time for the season in the 100 free (51.59) ... Also posted the fifth-fastest time for Tech in the 100 flv (55.30) and the eight-best mark in the 100 back (58.21) ... Turned in new career-best times in the 50 free (23.23) and the 100 back (58.21) ... Picked up 13 top-10 finishes on the season in the individual events ... Took second-place overall in the 100 fly (57.10) in the double-dual meet at BC and Pitt ... Finished fourth overall in the 50 free (24.69) versus Georgia Southern ... Touched the wall sixth overall in the 50 free versus BC and Pitt (24.43) and against Georgia (24.36) ... Also finished sixth in the 100 fly versus Georgia (57,59) and against Florida State and SCAD (57,98) ... Swam in the 50 free (23.23), 100 free (51.59) and 100 fly (55.30) events at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Named a team co-captain.

2015-16 (Sophomore): Had another strong season for the Jackets ... Swam career-bests in the 50 free, 100 free and 100 fly ... Turned in a career-best 50 free time of 23.29 at the ACC Championships, ranking her fourth all-time in Tech history ... A member of the record-breaking 200 free relay squad at the ACC Championships with Alex Rieger, Maddie Paschal and Chiara Ruiu with a time of 1:31.62 ... Recorded a career-best time of 54.79 at the ACC Championships in the 100 fly, which was good enough to rank her fourth on Tech's all-time list ... Went on to finish 23rd overall in the C-final in the 100 fly event at the championships ... Touched the wall in a career-best time of 51.17 in the 100 free at the ACC Championships, which placed her tenth on Tech's all-time list.

2014-15 (Freshman): Enjoyed an impressive freshman season ... Led the Jackets in the 50 free and contributed to three relays that posted top-10 times in school history ... Was Tech's leading finisher at the ACC Championships in the 50 free with a time of 23.54, which ranks as the seventh-fastest in school history ... Also clocked a season-best time of 51.63 in the 100 free at the ACC Championships ... Swam the fly leg of the 200 medley relay at the ACC Championships that clocked the second-fastest time in school history at 1:41.88 ... Led off the 200 free relay at the ACC Championships that finished 11th with a time of 1:33.52, the fifth-fastest mark in school history.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years and was a two-year captain at Alpharetta High School ... Helped lead her team to Fulton County championship titles in each of her four years on the team ... Tabbed Alpharetta's team MVP in each of her four seasons ... A four-time academic all-America selection ... Was also a member of the Dynamo Swim Club.

Personal: Full name is Morgan Claire Lyons... Born September 11, 1995 in Greenville, S.C... Daughter of Jill and Richard Lyons ... Older sister, Carly, swam at UCLA from 2008-12 ... Chose Georgia Tech because of its academic reputation and the growing swimming program ... Began swimming at the age of six thanks to her sister ... Majoring in business administration.

CAREER TOP TIMES

EVENT	TIME
50 Free	23.23
100 Free	51.17
200 Free	1:55.57
100 Back	58.21
100 Fly	53.03

MEET 2017 ACC Championships 2016 ACC Championships 2014 GT Invitational 2016 GT Invitational 2015 GT Invitational





CATRIONA MACGREGOR

Fr. • 5-8 • IM, Breast, Sprint Free Austin, Texas (Westlake) Longhorn Aquatics

Before Tech: Lettered for four years at Westlake High School in Austin, Texas under head coach Alison Soelter ... Was a two-time team captain ... Led her team to district and regional championships four-straight years in 2014, 2015, 2016 and 2017 ... Also helped her team win state championships titles in 2014, 2015 and 2016 ... Was a state champion in the 100 breaststroke (1.02.79) as a senior in 2017 ... Earned all-America, all-state and Texas Interscholastic Swimming Coaches Association honors all four years of high school ... A three-time member of the USA Swimming scholastic all-American team in 2015, 2016 and 2017 ... Set the state record in the 200 medley relay twice, first in 2015 with a time of 1:43.21 and then again in 2016 with a time of 1:42.49 ... Holds Westlake's school records in two relays and the 100 breast ... Was a member of the Latin Club, the Chemistry Club and the Weather Club ... Graduated in the top 10 percent of her 2017 senior class ... Recipient of the AP Scholar with Distinction and National AP Scholars awards.

Personal: Full name is Catriona Kanna MacGregor, but she goes by Cat ... Daughter of Gordon and Teruko MacGregor ... Born on Oct. 1, 1998 in Nashua, New Hampshire, but now lives in Austin, Texas ... Has two siblings -- Andrew and Fiona ... Chose Tech because of the amazing academics, great people and the beautiful campus and location ... Intends to major in mechanical engineering.



GRACE MAULDIN

Fr. • 5-7 • Back, Free Athens, Ga. (Clarke Central) Athens Bulldog Swim Club

Before Tech: Was a four-year letterwinner in the pool and ran cross country for one year for head coach Emily Dowd at Clarke Central High School ... A four-time team MVP for the swim team ... Was also a four-time high school state finalist and was the highest point scorer for her team all four years ... A 2017 GHSA 1-5A All-State selection ... Holds the school record in the 100 back ... Placed fifth in the 100 vard back (57.13) and finished seventh overall in the 200 yard free (1:54.27) at the 2017 GHSA 1-5A State Championship meet ... A Speedo Sectionals Southeast finalist in 2015, 2016 and 2017 ... Was also a 2016 GA Senior State finalist with a sixth-place showing in the 100 yard back (57.50) ... A two-time champion at the GA ABSC Northeastern Divisional meet with wins in both the 100 yard back (56.70) and 200 vard back (2:02.93) events ... Also finished second in the 1000 vard free (10:48.18). third in the 200 yard free (5:09.32) and fourth in the 500 yard free (5:09.32) at the GA ABSC event ... Named a USA Swimming scholastic all-American in 2017 ... A three-time academic award winner for having the highest grade point average on her high school team ... Was a member of the National Honor Society, Mu Alpha Theta, Interact Club and Humane Society ... Ranked third in her graduating class and earned a spot on the Cumulative All A honor roll ... Was a co-captain of the Mock Trial Team and a co-founder of the Ultimate Frisbee club team.

Personal: Full name is Grace Elizabeth Mauldin ... Daughter of Ken and Alley Mauldin ... Born on June 30, 1999 in Athens, Ga. ... Has two younger brothers named Nick and Jake ... Her father, Ken, is the district attorney of the Western Judicial Court ... Has four relatives that graduated from Georgia Tech ... Chose Tech because of the great academics, great athletics and because it is a great environment all-around ... Plans to major in international affairs.





CHLOE Miller

So. • 5-6 • Fly, Back Jacksonville, Fla. (The Bolles School) Bolles Sharks

2016-17 (Freshman): Made an immediate impact for the Yellow Jackets in her first year on The Flats in the free, fly and back events ... Posted the third-fastest time for Tech on the season in both the 100 fly (54.45) and the 200 fly (2:00.60) ... Also recorded the fourth-fastest time for the Jackets in the 100 back (56,19) and 200 IM (2:06.56) ... Turned in the sixth-best time on the team in the 200 back (2:02.36), seventh-fastest in the 100 free (52.11) and the eighth-best in the 200 free (1:54.21) in her rookie season ... Totaled 15 top-10 finishes on the season ... Touched the wall first overall in the 150 fly (1:32.06) in the season-opening half-double meet versus Georgia Southern ... Finished third overall in the 200 fly (2:07.62) versus Cincinnati and FAU, as well as in the 200 back (2:04.78) against SCAD and Florida State ... Posted a pair of fourth-place finishes in the 100 fly (58.21) and 200 fly (2:09.03) in the double-dual meet with BC and Pitt ... Also finished fourth in the 200 fly (2:06.10) versus Alabama and the 100 fly (57.18) against both SCAD and FSU ... Placed fifth in the 200 free in the dual meet versus Alabama (1:54.28) and in the tri-meet with SCAD and FSU (1:54.21) ... Finished 23rd overall in the 100 back (56.50) and 27th in the 100 fly (55.84) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Recorded a 23rd-place finish in the 200 fly (2:00.60) and a 26th-place showing in the 100 fly (54.45) at the 2017 ACC Championships.

Before Tech: Swam for five years at The Bolles School under coaches Sergio Lopez and Jon Sakovich ... Served as the team captain her senior season ... Ranked as high as 17th overall in the state of Florida ... Led her team to five-straight 1A Florida state championships (2011-15) ... Also guided her team to five-straight 1A district and regional championship titles (2011-15) ... Helped her team to a second-place team finish at the winter Junior National Championships ... Received First Coast first-team recognition ... Tabbed a scholastic all-American in both 2014 and 2015 ... A member of the National Honor Society and the honor roll.

Personal: Full name is Chloe Grace Miller ... Born on July 30, 1998 in Atlanta, Ga. ... Daughter of Michael and Shannon Miller ... Has a younger sister named Gray ... Father played football at N.C. State (1987-88) ... Grandfather, Donald Miller, played football at the University of Georgia (1955-56) ... Enjoys painting, drawing, reading and playing with her dogs ... Has been swimming since she was six years old ... Chose Tech because of its world class academic reputation, its strong swimming and athletics program and its great location ... Intends to major in engineering.

CAREER T	OP TIMES	
EVENT	TIME	MEET
100 Free	52.11 (s)	2016 GT Invitational
200 Free	1:54.21	vs. Florida State & SCAD (1/28/17)
100 Fly	54.45	2017 ACC Championships
200 Fly	2:00.60	2017 ACC Championships
100 Back	56.19	2017 ACC Championships
200 Back	2:02.36	2016 GT Invitational
200 IM	2:06.56	2016 GT Invitational
	* relay split (s)	

G



ALEXANDRA NILSSON

Fr. • 5-9 • Breast Saltsjobaden, Sweden (Sjolins Gymnasium) Simklubben Neptun Swim Club

Before Tech: Swam for the SK Neptun Swim Club and head coach Niko Martikainen in Sweden ... Helped guide her club team to four-straight national championships and earn them the title of "Best Swimming Club in Sweden" ... Reached the finals in the 100 and 200 breast events at the 2017 Swedish Nationals meet ... Competed at the 2016 Junior National Championships, taking third-place overall in a relay event ... Also competed in the 100 breast at the 2016 Swedish Championships Long Course ... Swam in both the 100 and 200 breast events at the 2016 Swim Open Stockholm and the 2015 Swedish Championships Short Course ... Was the valedictorian for her graduating class both in 2017 and 2014 ... Served as a member of the board on her school's student council and was also a student ambassador.

Personal: Full name is Alexandra Lena Nilsson ... Daughter of Anders and Charlotte Nilsson ... Born on August 1, 1998 in Varberg, Sweden ... Has also lived in Paris, France ... Has a younger sister named Sofia ... Chose Tech because "it is a highly ranked engineering school, it is a great opportunity to pursue my swimming career in combination with my academic studies, and I can broaden my perspective and get to know people from different countries and cultures" ... Intends to major in industrial engineering.



CÉLINE NUGENT

Fr. • 5-9 • Free, IM North Bethesda, Md. (Walter Johnson) Rockville Montgomery Swim Club

Before Tech: Lettered for four years on the swim team at Walter Johnson High School under head coach Jamie Grimes ... Ranked as high as No. 4 overall in the state of Maryland for the class of 2017 ... A two-time team captain ... Twice named the team MVP earning the award in both 2014-15 and 2015-16 ... Named to the 2015-16 Washington Post All-Metropolitan Team ... Set the state record for the 200 IM with a time of 2:02.71 ... Led her Walter Johnson swim team to the 2017 Washington Metropolitan Interscholastic Championship title ... Recorded a second-place finish in the 100 free (51.65) at the WMIC championship meet ... Took first-place overall in the 200 Y IM (2:04.97) and picked up a third-place showing in the 100 Y free (52.74) at the 2016 Maryland Public 4-5 State Championships ... Posted first-place finishes in both the 200 Y IM (2:10.81) and the 100 Y free (53.34) at the Marvland 4A3A West Region Championships ... Also turned in a second-place finish in the 200 Y IM (2:02.74) and third-place finish in the 100 Y free (51.96) at the 2016 Washington Metropolitan Interscholastic Championships ... An honor roll member ... Was the committee chair for the Minority Scholars Program for the Montgomery County Schools and also worked with the Best Buddies Program.

Personal: Full name is Céline Elina Baker Nugent ... Daughter of Michael Nugent and Marie-Francoise Baker ... Born Oct. 12, 1999 in Bethesda, Md. ... Has an older brother -- Jean-Marc Nugent ... Maternal grandfather, William Baker, played on the Haitian national soccer team in the 1930s ... Chose Tech because of its academics, the location and atmosphere, and how the Institute organizes its majors around themes ... Plans to major in international affairs and modern languages.



MADDIE OLIVER

Sr. • 5-9 • Free, Fly Aldie, Va. (John Champe) Snow Swimming

2016-17 (Freshman): Made an immediate impact for the Yellow Jackets in her first year on The Flats competing for Tech in the 100 and 200 fly events all season long ... Posted career-best times in the 50 free (24.26), 200 IM (2:18.40), 100 fly (56.36) and 200 fly (2:01.74) on the year ... Recorded the fifth-fastest time on the team in the 200 fly (2:01.74) and the eighth-best time in the 100 fly (56.36) ... Also turned in the ninth-fastest time on the season for Tech in the 200 IM (2:18.40) ... Tallied 11 top-10 individual finishes on the season ... Finished third overall in the 150 fly (1:34.52) at the half-double meet versus Georgia Southern ... Also took third-place in the 200 fly (2:05.01) against both SCAD and Florida State ... Placed fifth in the 200 fly (2:06.75) in the dual meet with Alabama ... Touched the wall ninth overall in the 200 fly (2:01.74) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Competed for the Jackets in the 50 free (24.26), 100 fly (56.36) and 200 fly (2:03.06) at the 2017 ACC Championships.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years at John Champe High School in Aldie, Va. under coach Ryan Webb ... Was a three-time team captain ... Ranked as high as 23rd overall in the state of Virginia ... Led her high school swim team to back-to-back conference championships in 2014 and 2015 ... Named to the all-county women's swim team three times ... Also a two-time all-state honoree ... Tabbed the team MVP in both 2014 and 2015 ... Qualified in two events at the National Club Swimming Association Junior Nationals ... Holds eight high school records -- 50 free, 100 free, 200 free, 100 fly, 200 IM, and all three relays ... A 2014-15 scholastic all-American ... Was a four-time recipient of the Potomac Valley Swimming Scholar Athlete Award .. A member of the National Honor Society, the National Science Honor Society and the Key Club ... Served as a peer tutor and also the editor & chief of the JCHS Magazine her senior season ... A four-year honor roll student ... A recipient of the Advanced Placement Scholar Award ... Graduated in the top-10 percent of her class.

Personal: Full name is Madeline Nicole Oliver ... Goes by Maddie ... Born Mar. 23, 1998 in Fairfax, Va. ... Daughter of Sam and Lynn Oliver ... Has two younger siblings named Maren and Sammy ... Enjoys spending time with her family, coaching her neighborhood swim team, hiking, cooking and watching movies ... Began swimming at the age of six ... Chose Georgia Tech because of its amazing program for her major of study, the endless opportunities on campus and in the future after graduation, and the campus atmosphere ... Plans to major in biomedical engineering.

CAREER TOP TIMES			
EVENT	TIME	MEET	
50 Free	24.26	2017 ACC Championships	
200 IM	2:18.40	vs. Georgia Southern (9/30/16)	
100 Fly	56.36	2017 ACC Championships	
200 Flv	2:01.74	2016 GT Invitational	





ALLIE Paschal

Fr. • 5-9 • Back, Free LaGrange, Ga. (LaGrange) Auburn Aquatics

Before Tech: A four-year letterwinner on the swim team at LaGrange High School under her father and head coach William Paschal ... Ranked as high as No. 13 overall in the state of Georgia ... A team captain her senior season ... Named the MVP of her high school swim team all four years -- 2014, 2015, 2016 and 2017 ... A three-time USA Swimming scholastic all-American, earning the honor in 2015, 2016 and 2017 ... A three-time USA Swimming scholastic all-American, earning the honor in 2015, 2016 and 2017 ... A three-time USA Swimming scholastic all-American, earning the honor in 2015, 2016 and 2017 ... Also received all-American consideration in 2016 as a junior ... A two-time Georgia High School Association (GHSA) all-state selection, earning first-team honors in 2017 and second-team recognition in 2016 ... Won the 100 back (54.66) and took second in the 50 free (23.63) at the 2017 GHSA 1-5A State Championships ... Placed second at the 2016 GHSA 1-5A State Swimming Championships in the 50 Y free (23.60) and third in the 100 Y back (55.98) ... Finished third in the 100 Y back (57.58) and fifth in the 50 Y free (24.00) at the 2015 GHSA 1-5A State Championships as a sophomore ... Was a member of the National Honor Society, the National Art Honor Society and the honor roll ... Was also an active member in the Foreign Language Club.

Personal: Full name is Alexandra Lynne Paschal, but she goes by Allie ... Daughter of William and Heather Paschal ... Born on Nov. 10, 1998 in LaGrange, Ga ... Sister, Maddie, was a four-year swimmer for the Yellow Jackets from 2014-17 ... Chose Tech because it is a great school, it has a great swimming & diving program, and it has a great location ... Intends to major in industrial design.



ALEX RIEGER

Sr. • 5-7 • Sprint Free, Back Davis, Calif. (Davis) Davis Arden Racing Team

2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 CSCAA Scholar All-American Honorable Mention 2015-16 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Junior): Competed for the Jackets in every meet, swimming for Tech in the 50 free and both the 100 and 200 back events ... Posted the fourth-fastest time for the Jackets on the year in the 200 back (1:59.61) ... Also had the fifth-fastest time on the team in the 100 back (56.39) and the 50 free (23.44) ... Totaled 15 top-10 finishes on the season, highlighted by two first-place wins ... Earned a win in the 100 back (2:02.39) in the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Took first-place overall in the 200 back (2:02.39) in the tri-meet versus Cincinnati and FAU ... Placed second overall in the 150 back (1:32.16) versus Georgia Southern and in the 200 back (2:02.39) in the dual meet with Alabama ... Finished fourth overall in the 200 back versus Notre Dame (2:02.42), against Georgia (2:03.84) and in the tri-meet with SCAD and Florida State (2:05.37) ... Placed 16th overall in the 200 back (2:00.33) and 28th in the 100 back (56.79) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Finished 25th in the 200

back (1:59.61) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Also swam in the 50 free (23.44) and 100 back (56.39) at the conference championship meet.

2015-16 (Sophomore): Had a strong season finding her way on to multiple top-10 lists ... Set career-best times in the 50 free, 100 back and 200 back ... Led off the record-breaking 200 free relay at the 2016 ACC Championships with Morgan Lyons, Maddie Paschal and Chiara Ruiu ... Swam a career-best 100 back at the ACC Championships with a time of 55.32 ... Posted a career-best finish in the 200 back at the ACC Championships with a 19th-place finish and a career-best time of 1:58.71, also good for the third-fastest time in Tech history ... Recorded a career-best in the 50 free with a time of 23.30 at the ACC Championships ... CSCAA scholar all-American honorable mention.

2014-15 (Freshman): Finished her rookie campaign as the Yellow Jackets' fastest swimmer in the 200 back ... Finished 10th overall at the Georgia Tech Invitational in the 200 back, clocking in at 1:59.84 that was Tech's best of season and fourth-fastest time in program history ... Also used GT Invitational for career-best times in the 100 back (25th, 57.01) and the 100 free (36th, 52.46).

Before Tech: Led Davis Senior High School to sectional championships in both her sophomore and junior seasons ... Helped lead St. Francis to a sectional championship as a freshman in 2011 ... Earned all-American honors in the 50 free, the 200 free and the 200 medley relays in 2012 and 2013 ... Was a Junior National qualifier ... Also an NCSA Finals qualifier in the 50 free ... A member of the California Scholarship Federation and a three-time scholar-athlete ... Received the "Most Influential Award" and the "Denali Knapp Award" ... Was awarded the All-City Sports Award fourstraight years in 2011, 2012, 2013 and 2014.

Personal: Full name is Alexandra Beth Rieger ... Born February 20, 1996 in Sacramento, Calif. ... Daughter of Mark and Amy Rieger... Has two brothers in Brian and Andrew ... Mother was on the crew team at Mills College and ran cross country at Simmons College ... Father played ice hockey at Buffalo State ... Most memorable non-athletic accomplishment was teaching swimming as a volunteer with the Special Olympics ... Chose Georgia Tech because of excellent academics, the swimming program and the top-end facilities ... Majoring in business administration.

CAREER TOP TIMES

 EVENT
 TIME

 50 Free
 23.30

 100 Free
 52.46

 200 Free
 1:56.94

 100 Back
 55.32

 200 Back
 1:58.54

MEET 2016 ACC Championship 2014 Georgia Tech Invitational at Pittsburgh (10/17/15) 2016 ACC Championship 2016 ACC Championship



2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE

@GTSWIMDIVE

2017-18 WOMEN'S PROFILES



JORDYN Sak

So. • 5-8 • Diving Atlanta, Ga. (Lakeside) Atlanta Diving Association

2016-17 (Freshman): Battled injuries all season long ... Competed for the Jackets in four meets on the season ... Recorded season-high scores of 221.18 in the 1-meter dive, 215.85 in the 3-meter dive and 162.10 in the platform dive on the year ... Posted the third-best score on the year in the platform dive (162.10) for the Jackets ... Finished seventh overall in the 1-meter dive (221.18) versus Georgia and in the 3-meter dive (215.85) against Alabama ... Also placed eighth overall in the 1-meter dive (206.93) versus Notre Dame and the 3-meter dive (215.85) in the dual meet with Alabama ... Dove for the Jackets in the 1-meter (217.35), 3-meter (184.70) and platform (162.10) events at the Georgia Tech Invitational.

Before Tech: Was a multi-sport letterwinner at Lakeside High School in Atlanta, Ga. ... Swam and dove for four years on the swimming and diving team, serving as the team captain her senior season ... Also lettered for two seasons in gymnastics and track & field, and one year in volleyball ... Placed third in the 6A Georgia High School Association State Championship meet in the 1-meter dive ... Tabbed the rookie of the year in both swimming and diving as a freshman ... An academic all-American in both swimming and diving as a senior ... Named the track & field team MVP as a junior ... Recipient of the Coca-Cola Student Athlete Award ... A member of the National Honor Society, serving as the president as a senior ... Also a member of the Spanish Honor Society and the Beta Club.

Personal: Full name is Jordyn Alexis Sak ... Born on Sept. 6, 1997 ... Daughter of Tony and Kellie Sak ... Has an older brother named Austin and a younger sister named Ashlyn ... Mother, Kellie, earned her master's degree in civil engineering from Tech ... Enjoys being outdoors, doing adventurous things when traveling and painting ... Was a gymnast up until her freshman year in high school before trying diving ... Chose Tech because of academics, athletics and in-state tuition and scholarships ... Plans to major in biomedical engineering.

CAREER TOP SCORES

EVENT	POINTS	MEET
1-meter	221.18	vs. Georgia (11/2/16)
3-meter	215.85	vs. Alabama (1/20/17)
Platform	162.10	2016 GT Invitational



JULIA Shuford

Fr. • 5-4 • Breast, IM Atlanta, Ga. (Lakeside) Dynamo Swim Club

Before Tech: Swam for four years at Lakeside High School for head coach Tricia Newmeyer ... Ranked as high as No. 21 overall in the state of Georgia in the 2017 class ... Was a senior captain in 2016-17 ... Broke three school records ... Recorded a personal best time in the 100 breast SCY (1:04.27) and posted a seventh-place finish at the 2017 Georgia High School 6-7A State Championships her senior season ... Placed fifth in the 100 breast (1:05.64) at the 2016 GHSA 6A Swimming Championships as a junior ... Won the consolation finals in the 200 IM (2:08.42) at the state championship meet ... Named the Lakeside High School team MVP ... Also won the Gladiator Award, the Fab 5 Award and the Dynamic Duo Award ... Was also a member of the Dynamo Swim Club ... Broke the Greater Atlanta Christian Pool record for the 100 breast event in January 2016 ... Met a number of both Summer Junior National and Winter Junior National standard times and ranks in the Dynamo Swim Club's top-10 all-time in the 200 breast event ... Turned in career-best times in the 200 IM LCM (2:24.85) and in the 200 breast LCM (2:36.56) at the 2017 Speedo Long Course Sectionals ... Posted personal-best times in the 200 breast SCY (2:15.90) and the 400 IM SCY (4:26.93) at the 2017 Southern Premier meet

... Also recorded personal-best times in the 200 IM SCY (2:06.07) at the 2014 USA Winter Junior National Championships and in the 100 breast LCM (1:14.48) at the 2016 Speedo Long Course Sectionals ... A three-time USA Swimming scholastic all-American ... Was a member of the National Honor Society, the French National Honor Society, the Beta Club and won two senior superlatives for Most Athletic and Outstanding Senior ... Awarded academic all-American distinction for recording straight A's for all four years in high school ... Was given the LHS swim and dive team's Viking Award for excellence in character, leadership, academics and athletic ability ... Was also a member of the Fellowship of Christian Athletes Leadership Team at Lakeside High School.

Personal: Full name is Julia Evelyn Shuford ... Daughter of Mark and Helen Shuford ... Born Aug. 3, 1999 in Atlanta, Ga. ... Has a younger brother named William ... Both her parents graduated from Georgia Tech, father (1991) and mother (1991, 1993) ... Chose Tech because of the amazing academic opportunities, the outstanding swimming & diving program with an elite coaching staff, and a family-like team atmosphere ... Plans to major in biology.





LINDSAY Wallace

So. • 5-6 • Free, Back Augusta, Ga. (Davidson Fine Arts) Aiken-Augusta Swim League

2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Freshman): Provided depth for the Jackets in the free events all season long, competing in the 50, 100, 200, 500 and 1000 free events ... Finished her freshman campaign out on a high note, posting career-best marks in the 50 free (24.23), 100 free (51.66), 200 free (1:51.76) and 500 free (4:57.08) at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet ... Posted the third-fastest time on the team in the 500 free (4:57.08) ... Also turned in the fifth-fastest time for Tech on the season in both the 100 free (51.66) and 200 free (1:57.76) ... Recorded the sixth-best time on the year for the Jackets in the 1000 free (10:50.27) and the 10th-best time in the 50 free (24.23)

... A member of the second-fastest 800 free relay unit on the season with a time of 7:38.80 at the GT Invitational ... Recorded 15 top-10 finishes for the Jackets on the year ... Finished second in the 250 free (2:29.87) and fourth in the 150 free (1:25.06) in the season-opening half-double meet versus Georgia Southern ... Recorded a fourth-place finish in the 500 free versus Cincinnati and FAU (5:12.42) ... Posted a fifth-place finish in the 500 free in the dual meet versus Notre Dame (5:11.04) and in the dual meet against Alabama (5:10.91) ... Turned in a sixth-place finish in the 500 free versus Georgia (5:10.12) and against both Florida State and SCAD (5:12.59).

Before Tech: A four-year letterwinner at Davidson Fine Arts Magnet School under coach Sara Nelson ... Ranked as high as eighth overall in the state of Georgia ... A bronze medalist at the Georgia High School Association (GHSA) State Championship in both 2015 and 2016 ... An eight-time GHSA State Championship finalist ... An eight-time Richmond County High School swim league champion ... 2016 Augusta Sports Council Female Athlete of the Year ... A two-time Augusta Chronicle Female Swimmer of the Year ... A two-time Augusta Chronicle Female Swimmer of the Year ... Two-time USA Swimming scholastic all-American ... A WJBF Scholar Athlete Award winner ... A member of the honor roll all four years ... Also a member of the National Honor Society, National Science Honor Society and a FLAIR Honor Society member ... Was part of the Spanish Club, the Environmental Club and the Yearbook staff ... Served as the president of the recycling program ... Graduated with a perfect GPA of 4.0 and in the top-10 of her class.

Personal: Full name is Lindsay Marie Wallace ... Born Oct. 3, 1997 ... Daughter of Scott and Rhonda Wallace ... Has four siblings -- Aaron, Lauren, Adam and Andrew ... Enjoys painting, ceramics, kayaking, hiking, hanging out with friends and watching Grey's Anatomy and The Bachelor ... Chose Georgia Tech because of its prestigious academics, the great swim program and positive team atmosphere, and location ... Intends to major in biology (pre-med).

CAREER TOP TIMES			
EVENT	TIME	MEET	
50 Free	24.23	Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17)	
100 Free	51.66	Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17)	
200 Free	1:51.76	Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17)	
500 Free	4:57.08	Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17)	
1000 Free	10:50.27	vs. Notre Dame (10/21-22/16)	



IRIS WANG

Jr. • 5-3 • Sprint Free Xiamen, China (Shenzhen Huaqiaocheng)

2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll 2015-16 All-ACC Academic Team 2015-16 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Sophomore): Had a superb sophomore season, setting and re-setting her own records in the 50 free, 100 free and 200 free events ... Set the Tech record in the 50 free (22.69), 100 free (48.63) and 200 free (1:45.71) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Was also a member of four record setting relay teams in the 200 free relay (1:30.73), 400 free relay (3:18.41), 800 free relay (7:08.87) and 400 medley relay (3:37.26) ... Also swam the final leg on the second-fastest 200 medley relay with a time of 1:40.56 ... Led the Jackets with 22 top-10 finishes on the season, including eight first-place finishes ... Touched the wall in first-place in both the 50 free (23.59) and 150 free (1:20.25) in the half-double meet with Georgia Southern ... Posted a pair of first-place finishes in the 100 free (51.21) and 200 free (1:52.30) events at the double-dual meet at Boston College and Pitt ... Picked up a first-place finish in the 200 free (1:48.88) versus Georgia and in both the 100 free (49.96) and 200 free (1:48.43) races against Alabama ... Also took first-place overall in the 200 free (1:49.51) versus SCAD and Florida State ... Recorded runner-up finishes on the year in the 200 free versus Notre Dame (1:49.62), in the 100 free against Georgia (49.95) and in both the 100 free (50.82) and 200 free (1:49.50) in the tri-meet with Cincinnati and FAU ... Also registered a par of second-place finishes in the 100 free (48.91) and 200 free (1:45.92) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Placed second overall in the 100 free (51.01) versus both SCAD and Florida State in the regular season finale ... Also turned in a third-place finish in the 50 free (23.78) versus BC and Pitt, as well as in the 50 free (23.55) and 100 free (50.47) against Notre Dame ... Finished eighth overall in the 200 free (1:45.87), 10th in the 100 free (48.63) and 22nd in the 50 free (22.81) at the 2017 ACC Championships ... Also swam in the 100 free (49.51) and 200 free (1:46.62) events at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet.

2015-16 (Freshman): Named to the 2015-16 academic all-ACC team ... Made an immediate impact on the team by helping to break six school records overall with two individual records and four relay records ... Swam a career-best 50 free at the ACC Championships with a time of 22.90, the second-best time in Tech's history ... Anchored the record-breaking 200 medley relay unit with Maddie Paschal, Florina Ilie and Laura Branton ... Led off the record-breaking 800 free relay squad with Chiara Ruiu, Kira de Bruyn and Efrat Rotsztjen with an individual record time of 1:46.94 in the 200 free leg ... Anchored the 400 medley relay team at the ACC Championships to help break the school record with Maddie Pascal, Florina Ilie and Laura Branton with a time of 3:39.92 ... Posted a career-best 15th-place finish in both the 100 free and 200 free at the ACC Championships ... Led off the record-breaking 400 free relay unit with an individual record time of 48.97 in the 100 free leg.

Before Tech: Attended Shenzhen Huaqiaocheng High School in Xiamen, China ... Participated in the 4x100 freestyle relay at the 2012 London Olympic Games, where her team finished fourth and set the Chinese record ... Won a gold medal in the 100 free at the 2011 China City Games ... Won the bronze medal at the 2012 Chinese National Championship (Olympic Trials) in the 100 free ... Won four medals at the 2012 Asian Swimming Championships ... Won two gold medals in the 4x100 and 4x200 relay events at the 2013 East Asian Games.

Personal: Full name is Haibing Wang, but goes by Iris ... Daughter of Jianjun Wang ... Born Aug. 29, 1995 ... Enjoys playing the piano ... Majoring in industrial design with aspirations to be a designer.

ABBEY

YATES

So. • 5-6 • Diving

Dunwoody, Ga. (Dunwoody) Atlanta Diving Association

CAREER TOP TIMES		
EVENT	TIME	
50 Free	22.69	
100 Free	48.63	
200 Free	1:45.71 (s)	
500 Free	5:09.01	
	* relay split (s)	

MEET 2017 ACC Championships 2017 ACC Championships 2017 ACC Championships 2015 Georgia Tech Invitational





KAYLA WILLIAMS

Jr. • 5-1 • Diving Alpharetta, Ga. (Chattahoochee) Atlanta Diving Association

2016-17 (Sophomore): Missed the entire season due to injuries ... Did not compete.

2015-16 (Freshman): Added depth to the diving line-up ... Scored a seasonbest 224.55 on the 1-meter springboard versus Emory ... Recorded a season-best score of 247.58 on the 3-meter springboard in the same meet.

Before Tech: Lettered two seasons in diving at Chattahoochee High School in John's Creek, Ga. ... Also participated in gymnastics and cheerleading ... Represented the state of Georgia at regionals in level 7 gymnastics ... Placed ninth overall at the first-ever level 8 regional meet ... Was on the honor roll and a leader in Fellowship of Christian Athletes (FCA) ... Was crowned the homecoming queen.

Personal: Full name is Kayla Renee Williams ... Daughter of Jay and Debbie Williams ... Born July 11, 1996 in Trenton, N.J. ... Has two brothers in Michael and Jared ... Enjoys singing in church and playing the piano ... Chose Georgia Tech because of academics, the connection with the coaching staff and the familiarity with the team ... Grandfather went to Georgia Tech ... Majoring in business administration with a concentration in marketing.

/30/16)

CAREER TOP SCORES

EVENT	POINTS	MEET
1-meter	224.55	vs. Emory (1
3-meter	247.58	vs. Emory (1

2016-17 ACC Academic Honor Roll

2016-17 (Freshman): Added depth to the diving line-up for the Jackets ... Turned in season-best scores of 226.13 in the 1-meter dive, 220.80 in the 3-meter dive and 159.80 in the platform dive on the year ... Finished fifth in both the 1-meter (202.13) and 3-meter (214.58) dives in the season-opening event versus Georgia Southern ... Placed sixth in the 3-meter dive (217.13) versus Alabama ... Also finished seventh in the 3-meter dive versus Boston College and Pitt (220.80), as well as against Georgia (207.30) ... Finished seventh overall in the 1-meter dive (226.13) against Alabama ... Competed for the Jackets at the 2017 ACC Championships in the 1-meter (211.50), 3-meter (209.25) and platform (149.85) diving events.

Before Tech: Lettered for four years as a diver on the swimming and diving team under coaches Corky Gibbons and Kyle Sbaratta at Dunwoody High School ... A team captain her senior season ... Was also a cheerleader for one year Led her team to the DeKalb County Swimming and Diving Championship title in 2016 ... A four-time DeKalb County Diving Champion in 2013, 2014, 2015 and 2016 ... Tabbed the team MVP in 2014 and 2016 ... Set the Dunwoody High School diving record with 389.4 points in 11 dives in 2015, before breaking it 2016 with a score of 445.9 in 11 dives ... Named one of 11 Georgia Tech Scheller College of Business Dean's Scholars ... A four-year member of the Principal's List ... Graduated in the top-10 percent of her class ... A member of the National Honor Society, the National Social Studies Honor Society, the National German Honor Society and the National Beta Club ... Served as part of the Student Government Association for four years, including being the sophomore class vice president (2013-14) and the freshman class secretary (2012-13) ... Was the Special Needs Students and Student Body Incorporation Program President for two years in 2014-16 ... A Georgia Governor's Honors Program Social Studies Finalist in 2015.

Personal: Full name is Anne Bordeaux Yates ... Goes by Abbey ... Born May 8, 1998 ... Daughter of Allen, Jr. and Mindy Yates ... Has a brother named Trey and a sister named Lucy ... Father played tennis for the U.S. Naval Academy from 1988-90 ... Brother, Trey, is a tennis player at the University of Kentucky ... Enjoys reading and making desserts ... Was a former gymnast ... Chose Tech because of the strength of academics and the quality of the swimming and diving program, coaches and facilities ... Plans to major in business administration.

CAREER	TOP SCORES	
EVENT	POINTS	MEET
1-meter	226.13	vs. Alabama (1/20/17)
3-meter Platform	220.80 159.80	vs. Boston College/Pittsburgh (10/8/16) 2016 GT Invitational



TELLOW JACKETS



G

MEGAN YOUNG

Sr. • 5-8 • Back Woodstock, Ga. (Etowah) Chattahoochee Gold

2016-17 (*Junior*): Provided depth in a number of events for the Jackets on the season, competing in the 50 free, 100 back, 200 back and 100 fly events ... Set a new career-best mark of 24.37 in the 50 free at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet ... Recorded the fifth-fastest time for the team in the 100 breast (1:11.74) and the sixthbest time in the 100 back (56.97) ... Also posted the seventh-best mark for Tech on the year in the 200 back (2:05.69) and the ninth-best time in the 100 fly (58.30) ... Took third-place overall in the 50 back (27.04) in the half-double meet versus Georgia Southern ... Finished seventh overall in the 100 back (58.79) and eighth in the 200 back (2:08.90) versus Notre Dame ... Posted an eighth-place finish in the 100 back (1:00.06) in the double-dual meet at Boston College and Pitt ... Swam for the Jackets in the 50 free (24.68), 100 back (56.97), 200 back (2:05.69) and 100 fly (58.30) at the Georgia Tech Invitational ... Also competed in the 50 free (24.37), 100 back (57.01), 200 back (2:07.92), 100 breast (1:11.74) and 100 fly (58.62) events at the Bulldog Last Chance Meet.

2015-16 (Sophomore): Continued to be a versatile performer for the Jackets, swimming six events on the year, including the 50 free, 100 free, 50 back, 100 back, 200 back and 100 fly ... Added depth to the freestyle, butterfly and backstroke lineups for Tech ... Posted a career-best 50 free time of 24.49 at the Georgia Tech Invitational.

2014-15 (Freshman): Versatile performer that swam five different events as a freshman ... Posted two of her season-best times at the ACC Championships, placing 40th in the 100 back (56.65) and 32nd in the 200 back (2:03.38) ... Other three top times came at the Georgia Tech Invitational in the 50 free (24.67), 100 fly (57.13) and 100 free (55.63).

Before Tech: Finished second at the GHSA State Championships in the 100 back ... Earned all-America and all-state honors in 2012 ... Was a three-time all-county selection ... Holds Etowah's school records in four individual events and two relays ... A scholar-athlete and a member of the honor roll in high school.

Personal: Full name is Megan Elizabeth Young ... Born September 15, 1995 in Franklin, Tenn. ... Daughter of James and Sheri Young ... Father wrestled at Minnesota State ... Has three siblings in Jacob, Joseph and Jonathan ... Most memorable athletic achievement was competing at the Junior Nationals in Irvine, Calif. ... Chose Tech because of the great swim program, its academic rigor and the proximity to home ... Majoring in biology.

CAREER TOP TIMES EVENT TIME 50 Free 24.37 100 Free 55.63 100 Back 56.65 200 Back 2:03.38 100 Fly 57.13

MEET Bulldog Last Chance Meet (2/26/17) 2014 Georgia Tech Invitational 2015 ACC Championship 2015 ACC Championship 2014 Georgia Tech Invitational





2016-17 SEASON IN REVIEW

Gr Gr

C

Gr

2017 ACC MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIPS RESULTS

50 FREE	
1. Held, Ryan - NC State	18.68
17. Correia, Rodrigo	19.88
100 FREE	44.04
Held, Ryan - NC State 13. Correia, Rodrigo	<u> </u>
is. correra, nourigo	43.23
200 FREE	
1. Dahl, Soren - NC State	1:32.74
6. Correia, Rodrigo	1:34.52
500 FREE	
1. Ipsen, Anton - NC State	4:11.92
10. Williamson, Colt	4:19.95
1,650 FREE	
1. Acosta, Marcelo - Louisville	14:33.68
11. Williamson, Colt	15:12.92
21. Day, Brennan	15:32.22
100 FLY	
1. Held, Ryan - NC State	44.79
9. Southern, Ben	46.25
16. Oberg, Brad	47.70
200 FLY	
1. Vazaios, Andreas - NC State	1:41.42
3. Southern, Ben	1:43.01
6. Slanschek, Tim	1:44.22
100 BREAST	
1. Fiala, Brandon - Virginia Tech	51.51
7. Loschi, Moises	52.91
14. Kimpel, Alex	53.90
200 BREAST	
Fiala, Brandon - Virginia Tech Loschi. Moises	<u>1:52.39</u> 1:53.08
 Loschi, Moises Kimpel, Alex 	1:53.08
21. Portillo, Joseph	1:59.78
100 BACK	
1. Tarasevich, Grigory - Louisville	45.25
17. Goerzen, Alex	47.47
22. Borowicz, Robert	48.18
DQ Oberg, Brad	
200 BACK	
1. Tarasevich, Grigory - Louisville	1:39.05
12. Goerzen, Alex	1:43.41
200 IM 1. Vazaios, Andreas - NC State	1:41.25

400 IM Owen, Robert - Virginia Tech 3:38.43 1. **200 FREE RELAY** North Carolina State 1:16.27 8. Georgia Tech 1:19:79 Goerzen, Southern, Borowicz, Harasz **400 FREE RELAY** North Carolina State 2:48.14 8. Georgia Tech 2:55.54 Correia, Kranenburg, Southern, Harasz **800 FREE RELAY** 1. North Carolina State 6:09.82 9. Georgia Tech 6:26.80 Correia, Williamson, Loschi, Cohen Solal **200 MEDLEY RELAY** . NC State 1:23.16 7. Georgia Tech 1:25.76 Correia, Loschi, Southern, Harasz **400 MEDLEY RELAY** 3:04.44 Louisville 3. Georgia Tech 3:07.86 Correia, Loschi, Southern, Harasz **1-METER DIVING** 1. Coumos, Joe - Notre Dame 420.00 14. Casillas, Matt 282.10 **3-METER DIVING** Giordano, Dominic - Pittsburgh 451.60 7. Casillas, Matt 315.30 14. Eteiba, Omar 315.15 PLATFORM DIVING Dinsmore, David - Miami 517.65 16. Casillas, Matt 261.15 18. Mallet, Nolan 259.15 **FINAL MEN'S STANDINGS** NC State 1297.5 1. 1134.0 Louisville Notre Dame 923.5 З. 883.5 4. Virginia Tech Florida State 730.0 5. Virginia 709.5 6. 700.0 North Carolina 8. Duke 607.0

576.0
513.0
167.0
108.0

4:30.81

2017 ACC WOMEN'S CHAMPIONSHIPS RESULTS

50 FREE

1. Perry, Ky-lee - NC State	21.88
22. Wang, Iris	22.81

100 FREE

1.	Comerford, Mallory - Louisville	46.75
10	Wang, Iris	48.63

200 FREE

1.	Comerford, Mallory - Louisville	1:41.70
8.	Wang, Iris	1:46.30

500 FREE

 Smith, Leah - Virginia 	
--	--

1,650 FREE

1. Smith, Leah - Virginia	15:31.49
15. Ilgenfritz, Emily	16:45.41
20. Gonen, Tamir	16:56.64
24. al Khatib, Sara	17:01.67

100 FLY

1.	Moffitt, Hellen - North Carolina	50.86
12	. Branton, Laura	52.64

200 FLY

1:53.21
1:57.47
2:00.50
2:01.56

100 BREAST

1.	Simon, Laura - Virginia	58.46
21	. Ruiu, Chiara	1:02.21

200 BREAST

1. Cottrell, Andrea - Louisville	2:06.90
13. Ruiu, Chiara	2:12.92
23. Hepler, Kristen	2:15.07

100 BACK

1.	Zevnik, Alexia - NC State	50.80
19	. Paschal, Maddie	54.06

200 BACK

1. Zevnik, Alexia - NC State	1:49.61
19. Lee, Caroline	1:57.38
20. de Bruyn, Kira	1:57.96
23. Paschal, Maddie	1:59.42

200 IM

1. Zevnik, Alexia - NC State	1:54.44
21. de Bruyn, Kira	1:59.99

400	
400	
TUU	

6.	de Bruyn, Kira	4:12.69
1.	Gyorgy, Reka - Virginia Tech	4:04.97

200 FREE RELAY

1.	NC State	1:27.31
8.	Georgia Tech	1:30.73
	Wang, Lyons, Branton, Kitchens	

400 FREE RELAY

1.	NC State	3:10.31
8.	Georgia Tech	3:18.41
	Wang, Ruiu, de Bruyn, Kitchens	

800 FREE RELAY

1.	Virginia	6:56.21
7.	Georgia Tech	7:08.87
	Wang, Ilgenfritz, Kitchens, Ruiu	

200 MEDLEY RELAY

1.	NC State	1:34.89
8.	Georgia Tech	1:38.50
	Paschal, Ruiu, Branton, Kitchens	

400 MEDLEY RELAY

1.	NC State	3:28.26
8.	Georgia Tech	3:37.26
	Paschal, Ruiu, Branton, Wang	

1-METER DIVING

1. Bonniwell, Ayla - Florida State	320.85
------------------------------------	--------

3-METER DIVING

1.	Peters, Ashlynn - Virginia Tech	365.95

PLATFORM DIVING

1. Carlson, Molly - Florida State	284.05
22. Young, Madison	188.25
23. Doi, Carly	187.30

FINAL WOMEN'S STANDINGS

1.	NC State	1183.5
2.	Virginia	1100.5
3.	Louisville	1027.0
4.	North Carolina	980.0
5.	Virginia Tech	739.0
6.	Duke	725.5
7.	Notre Dame	654.5
8.	Florida State	625.5
9.	Pittsburgh	428.0
10.	. GEORGIA TECH	391.0
11.	. Miami	361.5
12.	Boston College	152.0
13.	. Clemson (Diving only)	144.0

- **C**r

2016-17 GEORGIA TECH MEN'S TOP-TIMES

EVENT	PERFORMER	MEET	GT RECORD	TIME/SCORE
50 Free	Rodrigo Correia	ACC Championships		
100 Free	Rodrigo Correia	ACC Championships		
200 Free	Rodrigo Correia	ACC Championships	Yes	1:34.18
500 Free	Colt Williamson	ACC Championships	Yes	4:19.19
1,000 Free	Colt Williamson	Georgia Tech Invitational		9:10.66 (s)
1,650 Free	Colt Williamson	ACC Championships		15:12.92
100 Back	Rodrigo Correia	ACC Championships	Yes	45.65 (s)
200 Back	Alex Goerzen	Georgia Tech Invitational	Yes	1:42.82
100 Breast	Moises Loschi	ACC Championships		
200 Breast	Moises Loschi	ACC Championships	Yes	1:53.08
100 Fly	Ben Southern	ACC Championships	Yes	
200 Fly	Ben Southern	NCAA Championships	Yes	1:42.21
200 IM	Rodrigo Correia	NCAA Championships		1:45.66
400 IM	Moises Loschi	ACC Championships		3:51.07
200 Free Relay	Goerzen, Southern, Borowicz, Harasz	ACC Championships		1:19.79
400 Free Relay	Correia, Kranenburg, Southern, Harasz	ACC Championships		2:55.54
	Correia, Williamson, Loschi, Cohen Solal			
200 Medley Relay	Correia, Loschi, Southern, Harasz	ACC Championships	Yes	1:25.76
400 Medley Relay	Correia, Loschi, Southern, Harasz	ACC Championships	Yes	3:07.86
1-Meter Diving	Matt Casillas	vs. Alabama		
U	Matt Casillas			
Platform	Matt Casillas	Georgia Tech Invitational		

(S) = Split



- **G**r

2016-17 GEORGIA	TECH WOMEN	S TOP-TIMES
-----------------	------------	--------------------

EVENT	PERFORMER	MEET	GT RECORD	TIME/SCORE
50 Free	Iris Wang	ACC Championships	Yes	
100 Free	Iris Wang	ACC Championships	Yes	
200 Free	Iris Wang	ACC Championships	Yes	1:45.71 (s)
500 Free	Emily Ilgenfritz	Georgia Tech Invitational		4:48.85
1,000 Free	Emily Ilgenfritz	ACC Championships		10:02.43 (s)
1,650 Free	Emily Ilgenfritz	ACC Championships		
100 Back	Madeline Paschal	ACC Championships	Yes	54.05 (s)
200 Back	Caroline Lee	ACC Championships		1:57.38
100 Breast	Chiara Ruiu	Georgia Tech Invitational	Yes	1:01.21
200 Breast	Chiara Ruiu	Bulldog Last Chance Meet	Yes	2:12.45
100 Fly	Laura Branton	ACC Championships	Yes	
200 Fly	Laura Branton	ACC Championships	Yes	1:57.47
200 IM	Chiara Ruiu	Georgia Tech Invitational	Yes	1:59.88
400 IM	Kira de Bruyn	ACC Championships	Yes	4:12.69
200 Free Relay	Wang, Lyons, Branton, Kitchens	ACC Championships	Yes	1:30.73
400 Free Relay	Wang, Ruiu, de Bruyn, Kitchens	ACC Championships	Yes	3:18.41
800 Free Relay	Wang, Ilgenfritz, Kitchens, Ruiu	ACC Championships	Yes	7:08.87
200 Medley Relay.	Paschal, Ruiu, Branton, Kitchens	ACC Championships	Yes	1:38.50
400 Medley Relay.	Paschal, Ruiu, Branton, Wang	ACC Championships	Yes	
1-Meter Diving	Carly Doi	vs. Georgia Southern		
3-Meter Diving	Andrea Demick	vs. Georgia Southern		
Platform Diving	Madison Young	Georgia Tech Invitational		

(s) = split

2016-17 IN REVIEW





YELLOW JACKETS AT THE 2017 NCAA CHAMPIONSHIPS

RODRIGO (
EVENT	TIME	PLACE
100 Free	43.40	34th
200 IM	1:45.66	T-34th
100 Back	46.87	29th







MOISES LOSCHI			
EVENT	TIME	PLACE	
100 Breast	53.04	T-29th	
200 Breast	1:58.76	41st	

BEN SOUTHERN			
EVENT	TIME	PLAC	
100 Fly	46.78	T-34	
200 Fly	1:42.21	18	

Gr



GEORGIA TECH MEN'S ALL-TIME RECORDS

50	FREE		
1.	19.10	ANDREW KOSIC	2015
2.	19.54	Nigel Plummer	2009
3.	19.61	Mauricio Sousa	2009
4.	19.63	Garrett Robberson	2009
5.	19.76	Sullivan Lynch	2011
6.	19.82	Noah Copeland	2009
7.	19.85	Youseff Hammoud	2016
8.	19.88	Rodrigo Correia	2017
9.	19.93	Noah Harasz	2016
10.	19.96	Eric Chiu	2013

1	1,000 FREE				
1.	9:02.69	SHILO AYALON	2003		
2.	9:03.01	Sam Morgan	2005		
З.	9:10.34	Moises Loschi	2015		
4.	9:10.66	Colt Williamson	2016		
5.	9:11.67	Yuval Sufra	2015		
6.	9:12.01	Elliott Brockelbank	2014		
7.	9:16.03	Eduardo Oliver	2003		
8.	9:16.53	Ryan Crete	2007		
9.	9:17.11	Rob Miller	2005		
10.	9:17.30	Michael Kenny	2015		

100 BREAST			
1.	52.86	MICKEY MALUL	2009
2.	52.91	Moises Loschi	2017
3.	53.47	Andy Miller	2009
4.	53.66	Ricky Lehner	2015
5.	53.73	Alex Kimpel	2017
6.	54.02	Mark Sarman	2014
7.	54.66	Matt Vaughan	2010
8.	54.76	Anton Lagerqvist	2014
9.	54.85	Tomonori Tsuji	2002
10.	55.09	Ryan Salmon	2013

100 FREE				
1.	42.30	ANDREW KOSIC	2015	
2.	42.92	Youseff Hammoud	2016	
3.	43.23	Rodrigo Correia	2017	
4.	43.33	Noah Copeland	2009	
5.	43.91	Garrett Robberson	2009	
6.	44.12	Eric Chiu	2013	
7.	44.14	Noah Harasz	2017	
8.	44.27	Nigel Plummer	2009	
9.	44.29	Josh Hersko	2003	
10.	44.57	Jason Howard	2005	

200 FREE			
1.	1:34.18	RODRIGO CORREIA	2017
2.	1:34.55	Andrew Kosic	2015
3.	1:34.56	Noah Copeland	2009
4.	1:36.41	Travis Wagner	2011
5.	1:36.68	Noah Harasz	2015
6.	1:36.90	Declan Poorman	2014
7.	1:37.26	Mats Westergren	2014
8.	1:37.27	Youssef Hammoud	2016
9.	1:37.70	Shilo Ayalon	2003
	1:37.70	Matt Figh	2004

5	500 FREE			
1.	4:19.19	COLT WILLIAMSON	2017	
2.	4:19.31	Shilo Ayalon	2003	
3.	4:21.48	Yuval Safra	2015	
4.	4:21.49	Sam Morgan	2005	
5.	4:24.01	Matt Figh	2004	
6.	4:24.09	Leo Salinas	2002	
7.	4:24.69	Elliott Brockelbank	2014	
8.	4:24.72	Moises Loschi	2016	
9.	4:25.36	Noah Copeland	2007	
10.	4:26.09	Ben Southern	2014	

	,650 FR	EE	
1.	14:47.31	SHILO AYALON	2003
2.	14:54.71	Sam Morgan	2005
З.	15:09.15	Moises Loschi	2016
4.	15:09.72	Yuval Safra	2015
5.	15:12.92	Colt Williamson	2017
6.	15:14.44	Elliott Brockelbank	2014
7.	15:16.10	Rob Miller	2005
8.	15:18.32	Eduardo Oliver	2003
9.	15:19.37	Michael Kenny	2016
10.	15:22.84	Matt Figh	2005

100 BACK				
1.	45.65	RODRIGO CORREIA	2017	
2.	47.47	Alex Goerzen	2017	
З.	47.49	Brad Oberg	2017	
4.	47.53	Andrew Kosic	2013	
5.	47.57	Ilia Ayzenshtok	2009	
6.	47.98	Brian Woodbury	2015	
7.	48.01	Mark Keaveney	2016	
8.	48.16	Johnny Hagaman	2009	
9.	48.18	Robert Borowicz	2017	
10.	48.37	Youssef Hammoud	2016	

2	DO BAC	Κ	
1.	1:42.82	ALEX GOERZEN	2017
2.	1:43.23	Ilia Ayzenshtok	2009
З.	1:43.49	Yuval Safra	2015
4.	1:44.25	Mark Keaveney	2016
5.	1:44.28	Johnny Hagaman	2009
6.	1:45.53	James Salazar	2002
7.	1:45.88	Robert Borowicz	2016
8.	1:46.15	Brad Oberg	2015
9.	1:46.55	Colt Williamson	2016
10.	1:47.22	Brian Woodbury	2016

2	200 FLY					
1.	1:42.21	BEN SOUTHERN	2017			
2.	1:43.00	Nico van Duijn	2014			
З.	1:43.43	Gal Nevo	2010			
4.	1:44.00	Tim Slanschek	2017			
5.	1:45.56	Mark Sarman	2015			
6.	1:45.76	Onur Uras	2008			
7.	1:46.70	Brad Oberg	2016			
8.	1:46.74	Sullivan Lynch	2009			
9.	1:47.09	Tim Halligan	1989			
10.	1:47.71	Clay Hering	2017			

2	OO BRE	AST	
1.	1:53.08	MOISES LOSCHI	2017
2.	1:54.91	Alex Kimpel	2016
З.	1:55.27	Gal Nevo	2009
4.	1:56.74	Anton Lagerqvist	2011
5.	1:58.37	Tomonori Tsuji	2001
6.	1:58.74	Andy Miller	2009
7.	1:58.86	Joseph Portillo	2016
8.	1:58.89	Ricky Lehner	2014
9.	1:59.36	John Hermes	2012
10.	1:59.72	Matt Vaughan	2010

10	0 FLY		
1.	46.25	BEN SOUTHERN	2017
2.	46.36	Andrew Kosic	2015
3.	46.45	Eric Chiu	2013
4.	46.62	Youssef Hammoud	2016
5.	46.76	Nico van Duijn	2015
6.	47.22	Travis Wagner	2009
	47.22	Brad Oberg	2017
8.	47.68	David Laitala	2002
9.	48.03	Onur Uras	2008
10.	48.19	Sullivan Lynch	2011

GEORGIA TECH MEN'S ALL-TIME RECORDS

Gr

2	200 IM				
1.	1:43.34	GAL NEVO	2009		
2.	1:45.66	Rodrigo Correia	2017		
3.	1:47.01	Mark Sarman	2015		
4.	1:47.79	Andy Miller	2009		
5.	1:47.89	Alex Kimpel	2016		
6.	1:47.95	David Laitala	2002		
7.	1:48.24	Anton Lagerqvist	2011		
8.	1:48.74	Ryan Bishop	2007		
9.	1:49.12	Tim Slanschek	2016		
10.	1:49.35	Manuel Barragan	2016		

4	400 IM				
1.	3:39.33	GAL NEVO	2009		
2.	3:48.31	Shilo Ayalon	2003		
З.	3:51.07	Moises Loschi	2017		
4.	3:51.60	Colt Williamson	2016		
5.	3:51.92	Ryan Bishop	2007		
6.	3:51.95	Tim Slanschek	2017		
7.	3:52.16	Brennan Day	2017		
8.	3:52.39	Sam Morgan	2005		
9.	3:53.41	Joonas Koski	2017		
10.	3:54.46	Chris Biedrzycki	2002		

1-METER DIVING (6 DIVES) 1. 388.50 BRANDON MAKINSON 2012 2 270.20 Brad Homma 2016

2.	379.20	Brad Homza	2016
3.	374.50	Tony Burkhardt	2005
4.	358.30	Evan Stowers	2005
5.	346.43	Christopher Khosravi	2010
6.	340.80	Matt Casillas	2017
7.	335.18	Peter Doblar	2006
8.	324.82	Omar Eteiba	2016
9.	308.70	Jacob Tzegaegbe	2009
10.	300.83	Nolan Mallet	2016

3-METER DIVING (6 DIVES)

1.	422.55	BRANDON MA	KINSON 2013
2.	395.25	Evan Stowers	2007
3.	393.80	Brad Homza	2016
4.	391.73	Omar Eteiba	2016
5.	387.95	Tony Burkhardt	2005
6.	373.13	Matt Casillas	2016
7.	353.48	Christopher Khosravi	2013
8.	352.35	Nolan Mallet	2016
9.	333.14	Peter Doblar	2007
10.	329.77	Jacob Tzegaegbe	2009

Р	LATFOR	M DIVING (6 D	IVES)
1.	436.25	BRAD HOMZA	2016
2.	375.90	Christopher Khosravi	2011
3.	359.80	Evan Stowers	2007
4.	317.00	Matt Casillas	2016
5.	298.65	Omar Eteiba	2014
6.	286.75	Brandon Makinson	2012
7.	271.70	Nolan Mallett	2016

200 FREE RELAY

20	U FKEE KEL		
1.	1:17.84	ROBBERSON, SOUSA, PLUMMER, COPELAND	2009
2.	1:18.16	Kosic, Hammoud, Harasz, van Duijn	2015
3.	1:18.26	Chiu, Kosic, Chetcuti, van Duijn	2013
4.	1:19.09	Kosic, Plummer, Chiu, van Duijn	2012
5.	1:19.12	Kosic, Chetcuti, Wilson, van Duijn	2014
6.	1:19.72	Correia, Hammoud, Borowicz, Harasz	2016
7.	1:19.79	Goerzen, Southern, Borowicz, Harasz	2017
8.	1:19.91	Plummer, Lynch, Chiu, Robberson	2011
9.	1:20.18	Correia, Pastel, Southern, Harasz	2016
10.	1:20.20	Sousa, Uras, Kwasnik, Robberson	2008

40	O FREE REL	AY	
1.	2:52.47	HAMMOUD, HARASZ, VAN DUIJN, KOSIC	2015
2.	2:54.72	Copeland, Nevo, Wagner, Robberson	2009
	2:54.72	Hammoud, Harasz, Keaveney, Correia	2016
4.	2:54.76	Correia, Hammoud, Harasz, Cohen Solal	2016
5.	2:55.15	Kosic, van Duijn, Wilson, Johnson	2014
6.	2:55.48	Kosic, Chiu, Chetcuti, van Duijn	2013
7.	2:55.54	Correia, Kranenburg, Southern, Harasz	2017
8.	2:55.56	Kosic, Plummer, Johnson, van Duijn	2012
9.	2:56.02	Correia, Zimowski, Cohen Solal, Harasz	2016
10.	2:57.06	Harasz, Cohen Solal, Southern, Hammoud	2016

ðU	O FREE REL		
<u>1.</u>	6:23.68	KOSIC, POORMAN, WESTERGREN, VAN DUIJN	2014
2.	6:25.05	Kosic, Harasz, Westergren, van Duijn	2015
3.	6:25.30	Copeland, Wagner, Tang, Nevo	2009
4.	6:26.80	Correia, Williamson, Loschi, Cohen Solal	2017
5.	6:27.63	Correia, Westergren, Coehn Solal, Harasz	2016
6.	6:30.53	Hammoud, Cohen Solal, Westergren, Harasz	2016
7.	6:31.97	Copeland, Uras, Long, Wagner	2008
8.	6:32.99	Wagner, Tang, Chiu, Tillman	2011
9.	6:34.45	Figh, Finkler, Morgan, Howard	2005
10.	6:34.78	Wagner, Long, Tang, Nevo	2010

200 MEDLEY RELAY

1.	1:25.76	CORREIA, LOSCHI, SOUTHERN, HARASZ	2017
2.	1:26.00	Ayzenshtok, Malul, Lynch, Sousa	2009
3.	1:26.62	Woodbury, Lehner, Southern, Kosic	2015
	1:26.62	Correia, Loschi, Southern, Zimowski	2016)
5.	1:26.73	Wilson, Lehner, van Duijn, Kosic	2014
6.	1:27.11	Colletti, Vaughan, van Duijn, Kosic	2013
7.	1:27.20	Hagaman, Malul, Uras, Sousa	2008
8.	1:27.51	Woodbury, Lehner, Southern, Hammoud	2016
9.	1:27.76	Colletti, Randolph, Chiu, Plummer	2012
10.	1:28.07	Woodbury, Loschi, Hammoud, Harasz	2016

400 MEDLEY RELAY 3:07.86 CORREIA, LOSCHI, SOUTHERN, HARASZ 2017 1. 3:10.06 2. Woodbury, Lehner, van Duijn, Kosic 2015 3. 2016 3:10.20 Correia, Loschi, Hammoud, Harasz 4. 3:11.01 2009 Ayzenshtok, Malul, Nevo, Copeland 5. 3:12.16 2014 Kosic, Lehner, Sarman, van Duijn 6. 3:12.41 2016 Woodbury, Loschi, Southern, Hammoud 7. 3:12.78 2013 Kosic, Vaughan, Chiu, van Duijn 3:14.25 8. Hagaman, Malul, Uras, Copeland 2008 Goerzen, Kimpel, Oberg, Cohen Solal 9. 3:15.16 2016 10. 3:15.32 2010 Hagaman, Nevo, Chiu, Plummer

GEORGIA TECH WOMEN'S ALL-TIME RECORDS

50	FREE		
1.	22.69	IRIS WANG	2017
2.	22.87	Kaitlin Kitchens	2017
3.	22.88	Agatha Kwasnik	2008
4.	22.93	Alexis Weber	2012
5.	23.05	Keren Siebner	2012
6.	23.23	Morgan Lyons	2017
7.	23.25	Kate Riley	2013
8.	23.30	Jessie Mason	2011
	23.30	Alex Rieger	2016
10.	23.32	Laura Branton	2017

E	,000 FR	EE	
1.	9:55.75	ELIZABETH STOWE	2008
2.	10:02.43 (s)	Emily Ilgenfritz	2017
3.	10:05.73 (s)	Sarah Willford	2014
4.	10:07.52	Kate Woolbright	2012
5.	10:11.58	Vesna Stojanovska	2004
6.	10:13.10 (s)	Haley White	2012
7.	10:13.74	Jing Li	2007
8.	10:16.07 (s)	Tamir Gonen	2017
9.	10:17.11 (s)	Sara al Khatib	2017
10.	10:20.20	Taylor Sostarecz	2011

1	OO BRE	AST	
1.	1:01.21	CHIARA RUIU	2017
2.	1:01.78	Florina Ilie	2016
З.	1:02.23	Brittany Gobat	2009
	1:02.23	Darelle Cowley	2016
5.	1:03.06	Lisa Pucci	2010
6.	1:03.17	Hen Pauker	2011
7.	1:03.34	Kristen Hepler	2017
8.	1:03.47	Alison Walker	2005
9.	1:03.58	Ariana Berg	2012
10.	1:03.87	Catherine Richards	2014

200 BREAST

2:14.21

1.

2.

3. 4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

9.

10.

2:12.45 CHIARA RUIU

2:14.33 Kristen Hepler

2:14.50 Brittany Gobat

2:16.73 Efrat Rotsztjen

2:18.70 Cara DeVinny

2:19.41 Kira de Bruyn

2:18.87 Lisa Pucci

2:17.91 Catherine Richards

2:15.59 Florina Ilie

Darelle Cowley

2017

2016

2017

2009

2016

2015

2013

2003

2009

10	O FRE	=	
1.	48.63	IRIS WANG	2017
2.	49.78	Agatha Kwasnik	2008
3.	49.99	Kate Riley	2013
4.	50.00	Kaitlin Kitchens	2017
5.	50.12	Alexis Weber	2011
6.	50.27	Keren Siebner	2009
7.	50.53	Chiara Ruiu	2015
8.	50.65	Megan Hansen	2016
9.	50.83	Jessie Mason	2011
10.	50.97	Erika Staskevicius	2014

200 FREE				
1.	1:45.71	IRIS WANG	2017	
2.	1:47.40	Agatha Kwasnik	2008	
3.	1:47.67	Vesna Stojanovska	2005	
4.	1:48.26	Chiara Ruiu	2016	
5.	1:48.58	Lexi Weber	2011	
6.	1:49.17	Sarah Broadley	2010	
7.	1:49.18	Hailey White	2014	
8.	1:49.75	Emily Ilgenfritz	2016	
9.	1:49.76	Efrat Rotsztjen	2016	
10.	1:50.08	Erika Staskevicius	2014	

500 FREE				
1.	4:47.36	VESNA STOJANOVSKA	2005	
2.	4:48.85	Emily Ilgenfritz	2016	
3.	4:50.52	Elizabeth Stowe	2005	
4.	4:50.77	Sarah Williford	2014	
	4:50.77	Heidi Hatteberg	2010	
6.	4:53.19	Hailey White	2012	
7. 🕤	4:54.08	Kate Woolbright	2012	
8.	4:54.54	Chiara Ruiu	2016	
9.	4:54.60	Sarah Broadley	2010	
10.	4:54.78	Tamir Gonen	2016	

1	,650 FR	EE	
1.	16:19.33	ELIZABETH STOWE	2008
2.	16:40.15	Sarah Williford	2014
З.	16:45.41	Emily Ilgenfritz	2017
4.	16:56.64	Tamir Gonen	2017
5.	16:57.20	Kate Woolbright	2013
6.	16:57.90	Jing Li	2008
7.	17:01.67	Sara al Khatib	2017
8.	17:02.01	Hailey White	2012
9.	17:04.15	Amanda Gannon	2005
10.	17:05.06	Ann Battle	2004

10	100 BACK				
1.	54.05	MADDIE PASCHAL	2017		
2.	54.65	Carly Sweeney	2016		
З.	54.66	Heidi Hatteberg	2011		
4.	54.73	Ryann Kopacka	2009		
5.	54.89	Jessie Mason	2011		
6.	54.90 (s)	Sara Gilbert	2017		
7.	55.32	Alex Rieger	2016		
8.	55.68	Carrie Lee	2016		
9.	55.92	Morgan Trickett	2010		
10.	56.00	Ashley Kracke	2003		

2	DO BAC	K	
1.	1:56.98	HEIDI HATTEBERG	2011
2.	1:57.38	Carrie Lee	2017
З.	1:57.96	Kira de Bruyn	2017
4.	1:58.42	Maddie Paschal	2017
5.	1:58.48	Ryann Kopacka	2008
6.	1:58.54	Alex Rieger	2016
7.	1:59.76	Ashley Kracke	2003
8.	2:00.06	Katie Bond	2008
9.	2:00.53	Sara Gilbert	2016
10.	2:00.69	Carly Sweeney	2016

_			
10	DO FLY		
1.	52.64	LAURA BRANTON	2017
2.	53.79	Jordan Evans	2012
З.	53.82	Keren Siebner	2011
4.	54.43	Kira de Bruyn	2017
5.	54.45	Chloe Miller	2017
6.	54.79	Morgan Lyons	2016
7.	54.85	Christine Chuang	2010
8.	54.93	Kaitlin Kitchens	2017
9.	55.01	Katherine Kerman	2016
10.	55.47	Frederique Lefebvre	2014
	55.47	Liz Foster	2004

2	200 FLY				
1.	1:57.47	LAURA BRANTON	2017		
2.	1:59.16	Taylor Flynn	2009		
З.	1:59.27	Vesna Stojanovska	2005		
4.	1:59.64	Keren Siebner	2012		
5.	2:00.19	Tamir Gonen	2017		
6.	2:00.60	Chloe Miller	2017		
7.	2:00.80	Emily Ilgenfritz	2017		
8.	2:01.24	Christine Chuang	2009		
9.	2:01.74	Maddie Oliver	2016		
10.	2:02.19	Jordan Evans	2012		

GEORGIA TECH WOMEN'S ALL-TIME RECORDS

2	00 IM		
1.	1:59.88	CHIARA RUIU	2017
2.	1:59.99	Kira de Bruyn	2017
З.	2:01.09	Jordan Evans	2012
4.	2:01.82	Brittany Gobat	2009
5.	2:03.18	Efrat Rotsztjen	2016
6.	2:03.38	Morgan Trickett	2011
7.	2:03.89	Lisa Hancock	2003
8.	2:04.11	Cara DeVinney	2002
9.	2:05.15	Frederique Lefebvre	2013
10.	2:05.16	Kristen Helper	2016

4	400 IM				
1.	4:12.69	KIRA DE BRUYN	2017		
2.	4:16.60	Cara DeVinney	2002		
З.	4:17.09	Chiara Ruiu	2016		
4.	4:22.33	Kristen Hepler	2017		
5.	4:22.96	Sarah Williford	2014		
6.	4:23.06	Kate Woolbright	2013		
7.	4:24.49	Frederique Lefebvre	2013		
8.	4:25.56	Caroline Fore	2011		
9.	4:25.76	Kristen Dornstauder	2009		
10.	4:27.08	Lisa Hancock	2003		

1-METER DIVING (6 DIVES)

1.	321.15	SHANNON LUMBRA	2016
2.	314.03	Ashley Hardy	2012
З.	312.00	Hannah Krimm	2010
4.	310.42	Helen Alvey	2011
5.	306.75	Stephanie England	2008
6.	305.95	Laurissa Prystaj	2005
7.	299.40	Andrea Demick	2016
8.	288.38	Ellen Posch	2015
9.	280.73	Caroline Price	2015
10.	278.85	Carly Doi	2016

3-	3-METER DIVING (6 DIVES)				
1.	351.60	LAURISSA PRYSTAJ	2005		
2.	348.97	Hannah Krimm	2009		
З.	340.65	Shannon Lumbra	2016		
4.	338.45	Ashley Hardy	2013		
5.	328.30	Stephanie England	2005		
6.	316.15	Michele Bertolino	2009		
7.	308.47	Helen Alvey	2011		
8.	292.20	Andrea Demick	2013		
9.	284.85	Madison Young	2015		
10.	280.73	Carly Doi	2016		

Ρ	PLATFORM DIVING (6 DIVES)				
1.	308.25	STEPHANIE ENG	LAND 2007		
2.	231.95	Madison Young	2016		
З.	224.75	Shannon Lumbra	2015		
4.	196.45	Laurissa Prystaj	2005		
5.	187.30	Carly Doi	2017		
6.	165.70	Ellen Posch	2015		
7.	149.85	Abbey Yates	2017		

20	200 FREE RELAY				
1.	1:30.73	WANG, LYONS, BRANTON, KITCHENS	2017		
2.	1:31.62	Rieger, Lyons, Paschal, Ruiu	2016		
3.	1:31.74	Weber, Siebner, Riley, Mason	2012		
4.	1:31.92	Lyons, Wang, Kitchens, Ruiu	2016		
5.	1:32.84	Weber, Staskevicius, Cowley, Riley	2013		
6.	1:33.00	Mason, Weber, Riley, Kwasnik	2010		
7.	1:33.16	Mason, Hatteberg, Chuang, Kwasnik	2009		
8.	1:33.52	Lyons, Staskevicius, Cowley, Ruiu	2015		
9.	1:33.71	Staskevicius, Tracy, Kerman, Clark	2014		
10.	1:33.97	Wang, Lyons, Staskevicius, Ruiu	2016		

40	400 FREE RELAY				
1.	3:18.41	WANG, RUIU, DE BRUYN, KITCHENS	2017		
2.	3:20.03	Wang, Hansen, Kitchens, Ruiu	2017		
З.	3:20.51	Wang, Rotsztjen, de Bruyn, Ruiu	2016		
4.	3:20.64	Kwasnik, Siebner, Mason, Broadley	2009		
5.	3:21.64	Mason, Hatteberg, Weber, Siebner	2011		
6.	3:21.69	Weber, Riley, Siebner, Kwasnik	2010		
7.	3:22.58	Weber, Mason, Siebner, Riley	2012		
8.	3:23.10	Weber, Riley, Staskevicius, White	2013		
9.	3:24.03	Wang, Hansen, Rotsztjen, Ruiu	2016		
10.	3:24.44	Staskevicius, Ruiu, Clark, White	2014		

80	800 FREE RELAY				
1.	7:08.87	WANG, ILGENFRITZ, KITCHENS, RUIU	2017		
2.	7:12.73	Wang, Ruiu, Rotsztjen, de Bruyn	2016		
3.	7:15.43	Broadley, Weber, White, hatteberg	2012		
4.	7:18.42	Kwasnik, Weber, Siebner, Broadley	2010		
5.	7:20.11	Kwasnik, Siebner, Flynn, Broadley	2009		
6.	7:20.21	Weber, White, Staskevicius, Riley	2013		
7.	7:22.94	Ruiu, Cowley, Staskevicius, Williford	2015		
8.	7:23.28	White, Staskevicius, Williford, Ruiu	2014		
9.	7:24.03	Kwasnik, Flynn, Stowe, Li	2008		
10.	7:24.06	Stojanovska, Foster, Stowe, DeVinney	2005		

200 MEDLEY RELAY

1.	1:38.50	PASCHAL, RUIU, BRANTON, KITCHENS	2017
2.	1:39.92	Paschal, Ilie, Branton, Wang	2016
3.	1:40.56	Pashcal, Ruiu, Branton, Wang	2016
4.	1:41.25	Paschal, Ilie, Lyons, Wang	2016
5.	1:41.57	Hatteberg, Berg, Evans, Siebner	2012
6.	1:41.88	Paschal, Rotsztjen, Lyons, Staskevicius	2015
7.	1:42.08	Sweeney, Richards, Brandus, Staskevicius	2013
8.	1:42.22	Gilbert, Ilie, Lyons, Kitchens	2016
9.	1:42.38	Mason, Trickett, Evans, Riley	2011
10.	1:42.64	Mason, Pucci, Chuang, Siebner	2009

40	400 MEDLEY RELAY				
1.	3:37.26	PASCHAL, RUIU, BRANTON, WANG	2017		
2.	3:39.82	Paschal, Ruiu, Kitchens, Wang	2017		
З.	3:39.92	Paschal, Ilie, Branton, Wang	2016		
4.	3:42.02	Hatteberg, Pauker, Siebner, Weber	2011		
5.	3:42.17	Kopacka, Gobat, Evans, Kwasnik	2009		
6.	3:42.20	Gilbert, Ilie, Branton, Ilgenfritz	2016		
7.	3:43.35	Hatteberg, Berg, Evans, Siebner	2012		
8.	3:44.23	Hatteberg, Pucci, Evans, Kwasnik	2010		
9.	3:44.82	Sweeney, Cowley, Brandus, Clark	2014		
10.	3:45.29	Sweeney, Richards, Brandus, Riley	2013		

Gr

GEORGIA TECH MEN'S ALL-TIME LETTERWINNERS

	A		Campbell, W.J. Candela, Alec	1946 1990-92	Fennessy, John Figh, Matt	1998-01 2002-04	Homza, Brad Honan, Matt	2013-16 1989-92
		0004.07	Carter, Keenan	1990-92	Finelli, Daniel	1978-81	Hornbuckle, William	1985
	Aach, Conrad Abadi, Richard	2004-07 1981	Casillas, Matt	2016-current	Finkler, Ofer	2005-07	Howard, Jason	1003-06
	Abraham, Scott	1981	Castellow, Kevin	1994-96, 98	Fish, Russ	1971-74	Hubner, Robert	1960
	Aikenhead, Malcolm	1967	Center, Landrum	1995	Fitzgerald, Sean	1984-85	Huff, Brian	2003-06
	Arundel, Casey	2004	Cerceo, Jay	1999	Flinn, Farl	1973-76	Hungerford, Edward	1958
	Aloisio, Charles	1987	Champagne, Casey	1998	Flowers, Charles	1949		
	Anderson, Matthew	200	Champney, Mark	1993-96	Forbes, Brendan	2001-02		
	Andruzzi, Anthony	1993	Chang, Michael Chetcuti, Andrew	1984-87 2012-15	Foster, Brian Foster, Robbie	1974 2000-03		
	Ambruster, Bob	1989-92	Chong, Tony	1990-91	Foust, Greg	1991		
	Ashenden, Russell Ashley, Scot	1986-87 1990-91	Chapman, John	1947-50	Frank, V.R.	1946	J	
	Audelman, Alfred	1990-91	Charles, Michael	1954-57	Frederick, Jarvis	1991-93	Jackson, Jeremy	2007-10
	Avery, Richard	1974-50	Chen, Timothy	1968	Fridrichsen, Jan	1980	Jackson, Robert	1995-98
	Ayalon, Shilo	2000-03	Childress, Guion	1952-54	Fuller, Christopher	1992-94	Jamm, Bill	1972
			Chilton, Hugh	1972			Jeppe, Arthur	1961-62
	В		Chislett, Jack	1976 2010-13	G		Johnson, Jacob	2011-14 1984-85
		1070	Chiu, Eric Codelli, David	2010-13 1989-91	Gale, Andrew	1987, 89-90	Johnson, Mark Johnston, Spencer	2013-15
	Baddy, Scott	1970	Cohen Solal. Dan	2013-17	Gallaher, Mike	1907, 09-90	Jones, Brian	1990-93
	Baker, Fred Ballard, Robert	1972 1954-57	Cohen, Yonatan	2003	Gaw, Kevin	1987	Justice. Steve	1997-80
	Ballentine. Thomas	1966-68	Cole, Greg	1982	Gay, Christopher	1987, 89	,	
	Barnar, Alan	1981-82	Colletti, Nicholas	2011-14	Geiszler, Andrew	1987, 89-90	Κ	
	Barr, Todd	1970-72	Collins, James	1948-49	Genet, Richard	1989	Ν	
	Barragan, Manuel	2014-17	Comer, Mike	2002-03	Gersbach, Charlie	1999-2001	Kase, Dylan	2012-2015
	Barrales, Benny	1972	Cook, Joseph	1966	Gissendanner, Tom	1970	Kamat, Sulush	1991
	Bashar, Chris	1995-98	Coopat, Edward	1965-66	Goeltsche, Dennis	1963	Karanovich, Donald	1969-71
	Baskin, Leland	1971	Copeland, Noah Corbett, Peter	2006-08 1987	Goerzen, Alex Goldcamp, Thomas	2015-17 1980-81	Karkus, James Kater. Martin	1954 1962-64
	Baumgardner, Carl	1954-57	Cormican, Robert	1993	Goldstein, Clenn	1996-99	Keaveney, Mark	2014-17
	Beall, John Belcher, John	2012 1966	Correia, Rodrigo Quadro		Graff, Tyler	2013-15	Kendrick, Mike	1984
	Bendziewicz, Sam	2008-11	Cranford, Drew	2005-07	Graham, Tyler	1993	Kenehan, Ed	1972
	Bennett, Michael	2005-08	Crouch, Julian	1948-49, 51-52	Graves, Bryan	1991-94	Kennedy, Craig	1974
	Benton, Louis	1962	Crutcher, William	1947-49	Greenbaum, Carl	1991-94	Kenny, Michael	2013-16
	Bendon, William	1964-65	Curlin, Fred	1947-48	Greenlee, R.K.	1946	Kettunen, Teemu	2003-06
	Bergmard, George	1970, 73			Gresham, Tom	1971	Khosravi, Chris	2010-13
	Bergmard, Richard	1972-75	D		Griffin, Randolph	1947-50 1984	Kiehle, Andy	1995
	Berry, Brian	1986-87	Daly, James	1986-87	Griffin, Sean Gripp, Jon	1984 1969-72	Kimpel, Alex Kirby, David	2014-current 1963-65
	Best, John	1946-47	Dannelly, William	1981	Gutknecht, Chase	2013-15	Kirk, George	1903-03
	Bitencourt, Jean Paul Biedrycki, Chris	1993 2001-02	Dannerman, Ben	2000		2010 10	Kisling, Scott	1985
	Biegel, Alex	1997-98	Daves, Joe	1970-72	Н		Knougg, Erik	1993
	Bishop, Ryan	2004-07	Davis, Jesse	1950			Knutsen, Pete	1971
	Blanton, James	1950-51	Davis, Richard	1954-55	Hagaman, Johnny	2007-10	Korengel, Jeffrey	1985-87
	Blanton, Jarrod	2013-14	Day, Brennan	2016-current	Hagar, Robert	1960	Kosic, Andrew	2012-15
	Bloonberg, Coe	1966	De La Guardia, Mario Derrick, Jack	1952 1967-69	Hale, Gerry Halligan, Tim	1992-93 1985-87, 89	Koski, Joonas Kossenko, George	2016-current 1992-95
	Bourgeois, Jason	2005-08	Dewald, Charles	1947-48	Halleck, Stephen	1960-62	Kranenburg, Stefan	2014-17
	Borowicz, Robert	2013-17 1992-95	Doblar, Peter	2005-08	Hammoud, Youssef	2014-16	Kwasnik, Jacob	2005-08
	Brannon, Derek Brantley, Haskew	1992-95	Dudley, Robert	1957-60	Hannon, Charlie	1976-78	randoning babbb	2000 00
	Brier, Judith	1979	Duffy, Kelsey	2007-10	Hannon, Gerard	1973-75	L	
	Brinkman, Ed	1996-99	Dunbar, Jeffrey	1966-67	Harasz, Noah	2014-current		
	Brock, W.J.	1946	Dye, Ross	2000	Hardin, William	1969-70	Lagerqvist, Anton	2011-14
	Brockelbank, Elliott	2012-15			Harp, Robert	1949-51	Laitala, David	1999-2002
	Brooks, Kevin	1996-99	E		Harris, Paul	1961-63	LaMontagne, Nick	2013-current
	Brown, Bob	1972	Eastin, Robert	1968	Harrell, David Harrison, Charles	1958 1950-51	Lang, Barry Langley, Robert	1981 1957-59
	Brown, Hubert	1961	Eddy, Peter	1908	Hart, Michael	2010-13	Laube, David	1907-09
	Brown, John Brown, Joseph	1954 1947-48	Edelson. Bert	1947-51	Hatchett, Bo	2010-13	Lee, Chris	2006-08
	Brown, Terry	1947-46	Eden Itai	2001-04	Hawkins, Holmes	1986, 89	Lee, Norman	1955-57
	Browne, Robert	1953-55, 57	Eidson, Randall	1966	Heapy, Gary	1985-86	Lee, Way Joe	2007-10
E C	Browning, Brian	2003	Einersson, Sarkis	1998	Heck, Steve	1970-72	Lehman, Bradley	1985-87
	Bruningo, Robert	1968-69	Eley, Nathan	1998	Hellmann, Jim	1970-71, 73-74	Lehner, Ricky	2013-16
	Bryant, Kristopher	2012-13	Elgin, Bruce	1982, 84-85	Hendry, Matthew	1992-95	LeMoyne, Irve	1959-61
	Bueker, Kermit	1967	Ellars, Otto	1964	Hensley, John	1981-82, 84	Lenyk, Scott	2000-01
	Bullock, Cullen	1962-63	Emkin, Leroy	1963-64	Hering, Clay Hernandez, Francis	2016-present 1980-81	Lindsey, Warren Lionberger, Mike	1967 1993
	Buran, Wally	1972	Enderica, Jorge Endstrom, Brandt	1961 1990-91	Herrera, Guillermo	1953-54	Livingston, John	1993
E IQ	Burkhardt, Tony	2004-07	Eteiba, Omar	2013-17	Hermes, John	2009-12	Lofblad, Robert	1956-58
1	Burrows, David Burrows, John	1967-69 1967-69	Ewald, Chris	2006-08	Herski, Josh	2000-03	Long, Ralph	2008-11
	Burton, Jeff	2005-08			Hiles, Gordon	1954	Longmire, Hank	1999-2002
			F		Hiles, John	1947-50	Loschi, Moises	2014-current
	C				Hirschel, Adam	1997-98	Lowe, Jonathan	1984
			Farmer, Screven	1972-75	Hirshberg, William	1947-49	Ludwig, Nena	1977-78
	Caghan, Lawrence Caldwell, Roland	1962, 64 1985-87	Fauerbach, George Fauerbach, John	1972-73 1966-68 1970-72	Hirth, Roy Hoadley, David	1975-78 1973-74	Lumra, Brandon Lynch, Sullivan	1993-96 2008-11

2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE @GTSWIMDIVE

GEORGIA TECH MEN'S ALL-TIME LETTERWINNERS

Μ
MacLean, James
Mackey, Theral
Maier, Marc
Makinson, Brandon
Malarkey, Chris
Maletto, Rich
Mallet, Nolan
Malul, Mickey
Mangin, Albert
Marmor, Charles Sr.
Marmor, Charles, Jr.
Marsden, Frankie
Martin, Alfred
Mathes, Daniel
Matthews, W.C.
McAuley, James, H
McCabe, John
McCanless, Edgar
McCanless. Henry
McCarty, Kevin McCarty, Paul
McCarty, Paul
McCoy, Reagan
McEachron, Jim
McGahey, Craig
McGillivray, Alex
McGillivray, David
McGillivray, Ross
McGinley, Matt
McKay, Mark
McKenry, Robert
McKenzie, James
McKeown, Patrick
McLellan, Bill
McQuinn, Travis Michaelis, Milton
Miller Deb
Miller, Rob
Miller, Andy
Minor, Lewis
Moan, Jim Montalvo, Mario
Montalvo, Mario
Moore, David A.
Moore, David F. Morch, J.B.
Morgan, Kevin Morgan, Sam
Morgan, Sam
Morrison, John
Moss William
Moss, William Moter, Cassius
Mujica, Gerardo
Mulherin, Matthew
Munn, Scott
Mussman, Grant

Ν

Nabell, Mark	19
Nenon, David	1977
Nicklaw, Chris	1
Nicol, David	
Nilsson, Andreas	20
Norton, Robert	
Norwood, Grant	
Nozar, James	199
Nylander, Carl	199

0

Oberg, Brad Odum, Richardson Old, Andrew Oliver, Eduardo Oliver, Jorge Oltman, Jack Ostrander, Rick

	Outianu, Johndan
1996-99	Owen, Charles
2002-04	
2010-13	P
1975	Declard D.A
1998	Packard, B.A.
2016-current	Pacofsky, Mark
2008-09	Pahr, Robert
	Parker, Jordan
1966-67	,
1970-73	Parrott, Bruce
1993-96	Pastel, Aidan
1989-92	Patton, Blake
1976-79	Pearson, Mark
1950-51	Pemueller, Alejandr
1946	Peterson, Charles
1947	Peveler, Richard
1989	Phillips, Jeffrey
	Pickering, Frank
1977-78	
1969, 71-72	Player, Bryan
1984	Plummer, Nigel
2001-04	Pohly, Daniel
	Poorman, Declan
1967	
1976-77	Popp, Robert
1972	Portillo, Joseph
1994-97	Potts, Rich
	Pritchett, Gary
1969	Thionott, daily
1964, 67	
2004-05	0
1974-77	ч
1977-78	Quinlivan, Jeff
1951	
	D
1963, 65	K
1970	Defeilue Den
2000	Rafajko, Ron
1948	Raines, Jeremy
2005-07	Randolph, Max
2006-08	Rauch, Ricky
1962	Redgrave, Timothy
	Reed, Matt
1989	
2004-06	Reeves, Hazard
1956	Richards, Clifton
1956-57	Ricketts, Rodney
1989	Riebesel, Ryan
2008-11	Rifkin, David
	Roan, Alex
2011-12	
2011-12 2003-06	Robberson, Garrett
	Robbins, Brian
2003-06	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric
2003-06 1948 1954	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1980-81 1977-78, 80	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1980-81 1977-78, 80	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1980 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1977-78, 80 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1960	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1960 1989	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1960 1989 1998-2001	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1960 1989	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1960 1989 1998-2001	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salinon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John Scarlett, Gordon
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1960 1989 1998-2001	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salimon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John Scarlett, Gordon Scheuer, Hugo
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1960 1989 1998-2001	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John Scarlett, Gordon Scheuer, Hugo Schilling, Mark
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1980-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1960 1989 1998-2001	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John Scarlett, Gordon Scheuer, Hugo Schilling, Mark Schouten, Colin
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1994-97 1974-76 1974-76 1978 2011-14 1960 1989 1998-2001 1999-2002 2014-current	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John Scarlett, Gordon Scheuer, Hugo Schilling, Mark
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1994-97 1977-78, 80 1977-78, 80 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1998 2011-14 1989 1998-2001 1999-2002 2014-current 1978-81	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John Scarlett, Gordon Scheuer, Hugo Schilling, Mark Schouten, Colin Schultz, Larry
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1994-97 1980-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1960 1989 1998-2001 1999-2002 2014-current 1978-81 1992-95	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike Safra, Yuval Safra, Yuval Safazar, James Salinas, Leo Safmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John Scarlett, Gordon Scheuer, Hugo Schilling, Mark Schouten, Colin Schultz, Larry Sebestyen, Joseph
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1994-97 1977-78, 80 1977-78, 80 1977-78, 80 1977-78 1998 2011-14 1960 1989 1998-2001 1999-2002 2014-current 1978-81 1992-95 2001-04	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John Scarlett, Gordon Scheuer, Hugo Schilling, Mark Schouten, Colin Schultz, Larry Sebestyen, Joseph Seeton, Chris
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1994-97 1998-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1960 1989 1998-2001 1999-2002 2014-current 1992-95 2001-04 2000-03	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John Scarlett, Gordon Scheuer, Hugo Schilling, Mark Schouten, Colin Schultz, Larry Sebestyen, Joseph Seeton, Chris Shanteau, Ryan
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1994-97 1977-78, 80 1977-78, 80 1977-78, 80 1977-78 1998 2011-14 1960 1989 1998-2001 1999-2002 2014-current 1978-81 1992-95 2001-04	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John Scarlett, Gordon Scheuer, Hugo Schilling, Mark Schouten, Colin Schultz, Larry Sebestyen, Joseph Seeton, Chris Shanteau, Ryan Sheppard, Ben
2003-06 1948 1954 1696-70 1989 1950 1991 1994-97 1994-97 1998-81 1977-78, 80 1974-76 1998 2011-14 1960 1989 1998-2001 1999-2002 2014-current 1992-95 2001-04 2000-03	Robbins, Brian Robertson, Eric Rodriquez, Elias Roecker, Steven Rolfe, Rial Rubel, Jon Rundlof, Christer Ruskin, Mike S Safra, Yuval Salazar, James Salinas, Leo Salmon, Ryan Sanks, Eric Sarman, Mark Satterfield, Rick Savage, John Scarlett, Gordon Scheuer, Hugo Schilling, Mark Schouten, Colin Schultz, Larry Sebestyen, Joseph Seeton, Chris Shanteau, Ryan

Ouderkirk, Ryan O'Toole, Michael

Outland, John

1965-67

1994-97	Shippy, Duane	1989-92
1998 1964	Shippy, Timothy	1991-92 1974
1964 1947	Shaw, Gred Shelander, Bill	1974
1347	Shelander, Dianna	1972-75
	Shelander, Jim	1970-73
	Showalter, Drew	2007-09
1946	Silver, David	1999-2002
1977	Simpson, Steven	1973
1973-74	Skaggs, Brady	1999-2002 2006-08
2002-05 1978	Skenes, Kevin Slanschek, Tim	2006-08 2016-current
2016-current	Small, G.H.	1948
1990-93	Smith, Chuck	1971
1978	Smith, Justin	1993
1990-93	Smith, Kevin	2013-17
1978	Smith, Michael	1997-99
1967-69 2008-11	Smith, Myles Sorias, Ofir	1963 2003
1966	Sousa, Mauricio	2003
1985-87, 89	Southern, Ben	2013-17
2009-13	Spaziano, Robert	1994-95
1980-82	Spray, James	1986-87
2013-current	Spreen, Allan	1969-71
1961-63	St. Julien, Upaji	1994
2015-current 1971	Stevens, Scott Steves, Robert	1989 1958
1976-78	Stowers, Evan	2005-08
15/070	Strickland, Frank	1952-53
	Susaneck, Steve	1970
	Swanson, Edward	1947-49
1995-98	Sweat, David	1992
	Sweet, David	1980
	-	
1975-76		
2002-04	Talley, Quentin	2016-current
2008-12	Tang, Matt	2008-11
	T 1/2 1 1	1000
2001	Taunton, Kimberly	1980
2001 1973-76	Taylor, Donald	1982
2001 1973-76 1999	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert	1982 1992
2001 1973-76	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul	1982
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R.	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1995-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 2003-06 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorm, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 2003-06 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorm, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori	1982 1992 1995 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970 2013-2016	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993-94 1973 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993-94 1973 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970 2013-2016 2000-03 1999-2002 2011-14	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993 2008-09
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 19946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970 2013-2016 2000-03 1999-2002 2011-14 1994 2012-15 1976-77	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob	1982 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993 2008-09
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970 2013-2016 2000-03 1999-2002 2011-14 1994 2012-15 1976-77 1968-701	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993 2008-09
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970 2013-2016 2000-03 1999-2002 2011-14 1999-2002 2011-14 1999-2012 2011-15 1976-77 1968-701 1984	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993 2008-09
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970 2013-2016 2000-03 1999-2002 2011-14 1994 2012-15 1976-77 1968-701	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titherton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tibble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993 2008-09
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970 2013-2016 2000-03 1999-2002 2011-14 1994 2012-15 1976-77 1968-701 1984 1946-48	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob	1982 1992 1995 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993 2008-09
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-93 1993-93 1993-93 1993-98 1970 2013-2016 2000-03 1999-2002 2011-14 1994 2012-15 1976-77 1968-701 1998-99 2010-13 1964-65	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob U Uras, Onur Urda, Martin V Vallecoccia, Michael Van Lear, Samuel Van Pelt, Andy	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993 2008-09 1993 2008-09
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970 2013-2016 2000-03 1999-2002 2011-14 1994 2012-15 1976-77 1968-701 1984 1994-48 1998-99 2010-13 1964-65 1993	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob Uuras, Onur Urda, Martin Vallecoccia, Michael Van Lear, Samuel VanPelt, Andy Van Voorhis, Kenneth	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993 2008-09 1993 2008-09 1993 2008-01 1953-57 2002-05 1964-65
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970 2013-2016 2000-03 1999-2002 2011-14 1994 2012-15 1976-77 1968-701 1984 1994-68 1998-99 2010-13 1964-65 1993 1992-95	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993 2008-09 1993 2008-09 1993 2008-09
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970 2013-2016 2000-03 1999-2002 2011-14 1994 2012-15 1976-77 1968-701 1984 1994-48 1998-99 2010-13 1964-65 1999-205 1999	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob Uuras, Onur Urda, Martin Vallecoccia, Michael Van Lear, Samuel Van Voorhis, Kenneth Vieira, Raymond van Duijn, Nico	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993 2008-09 1993 2008-09 1993 2008-09 2005-08 1998
2001 1973-76 1999 1956-57 1996-97 1965 2003-06 2006-07 2007-78 2008-11 2009-12 1993 1993-94 1973 1946-47 1975-79 1995-98 1970 2013-2016 2000-03 1999-2002 2011-14 1994 2012-15 1976-77 1968-701 1984 1994-68 1998-99 2010-13 1964-65 1993 1992-95	Taylor, Donald Taylor, Robert Temlund, Paul TeStrake, Todd Thigpen, Josh Thomas, J.R. Thomas, Robert Thomason, Douglas Thompson, Paul Thorn, Dustin Thrasher, James Tieslau, Timothy Tillman, Zach Titterton, George Topp, Julio Towles, Tommy Toy, James Tribble, James Tsuji, Tomonori Tunning, Greg Tyler, David Tzegaegbe, Jacob	1982 1992 1965 1990-93 1998-99 1946 1961-62 1981-82, 84 1975-78 1998-2001 1951-52 1966-68 2009-13 1982, 84 1946-49 1948-50 1967-69 1970 2000-03 2006-09 1993 2008-09 1993 2008-09 1993 2008-09

1989-92		
1991-92	14/	
1974	W .	
1972-75	Wagner, Travis	2008-11
1973-76	Wahler, Edwin	1968
1970-73	Walker, Joseph	1953-56
2007-09	Walton, Jay	1953
999-2002	Washburn, Thomas	1969-71
1973	Watson, James	1951
999-2002	Ways, George	1969
2006-08	Weigle, James	1951
5-current	Wei, Wilson	2012-14
1948 1971	Weir, Edward	1966-67
1971	Wells, William Westergren, Mats	1977-80 2013-16
2013-17	Whalen, Austin	2015-10 2016-current
1997-99	Whidden, Charles	1961-62
1963	Whitaker, Kenneth	1969
2003	Wiggin, Charles	1957-59
2006-08	Wilson, Andy	1997-98
2013-17	Wilson, Jacob	2003-04
1994-95	Wilson, John	1991-92
1986-87	Wilson, Taylor	2013-15
1969-71	Wiliams, Alex	2004-07
1994	Williams, David	1958
1989	Williams, Jason	1996-99
1958	Williams, Mark	1973
2005-08	Williams, Robert	1951
1952-53	Williamson, Colt	2015-current
1970 1947-49	Wise, John Wise. Michael	1980-82 1985-86
1947-49	Wise, Michael Wolczynski, Matt	1903-00
1992	Woodbury, Brian	2014-17
1000	Woodworth, Will	2007-10
	Wright, Peter	1963
	Wynne, George	1958
6-current	, ,,	
2008-11	V	
1980		
1982	Yancey, Edwin	1967
1992		
1965	7	
1990-93		0015 10
1998-99	Zhao, Edwin	2015-16
1946	Zimowski, Oskar	2016-17
1961-62 81-82, 84	00000	
01-02, 04 1975-78		
998-2001	000000	
1951-52		
1966-68		
2009-13		

Edwin	1908
Joseph	1953-56
Jay	1953
irn, Thomas	1969-71
, James	1951
George	1969
	1903
James	
Ison	2012-14
dward	1966-67
Villiam	1977-80
gren, Mats	2013-16
n, Austin	2016-current
n, Charles	1961-62
r, Kenneth	1969
Charles	1957-59
Andy	1997-98
Jacob	2003-04
John	1991-92
Taylor	2013-15
, Alex	2004-07
, David	1958
s, Jason	1996-99
s, Mark	1973
s, Robert	1951
nson, Colt	2015-current
ohn	1980-82
lichael	1985-86
nski, Matt	1999
ury, Brian	2014-17
orth, Will	2007-10
Peter	1963
George	1958
Edwin	1967
LOWIN	1507
duvio	2015-16
dwin Lii Oalvar	
ki, Oskar	2016-17

Gr

N'S ALL-TIME LETTERWINNERS

GEORGIA	TECH	WOME
al Khatib, Sara Allen, Sara Alvey, Helen		2016-current 2012 2011-12
B Barnes, Lauren Battle, Ann Berg, Ariana Best, Lila Bertolino, Michele Bond, Katie Brandus, Kate Branton, Laura Breaux, Elise Broadley, Sarah		2007-11 2002-05 2012 2015-current 2008-11 2012-15 2015-current 2013-15 2009-13
Campbell, Megan Christenson, Jennifer Chuang, Christine Clark, Kate Cowley, Darelle Croft, Kelli		2005-08 2002-05 2008-11 2012-15 2012-16 2016-17
D de Bruyn, Kira Demick, Andrea DeVinney, Meghan Devinny, Cara Dickerson, April Doi, Carly Dornstauder, Kristen Duffy, Katie Dykstra, Emily		2014-current 2013-17 2003-06 2002-03 2008-10 2016-current 2009-12 2002-04 2016-current
E England, Stephanie Evans, Jordan		2005-08 2009-12
Felix, Camille Flynn, Taylor Fore, Carolina Foster, Liz		2013-17 2007-10 2011-14 2003-06
G Gannon, Amanda Gilbert, Sara Gilli, Sara Gobat, Brittany Gonen, Tamir		2005-08 2015-current 2002-03 2009-10 2016-current
Hancock, Lisa Hansen, Megan Hardy, Ashley Harper, Natanya Hatteberg, Heidi Hedberg, Dalton Heiser, Laura		2002-05 2015-current 2011-14 2004-06 2009-12 2007-10 2003-06
Hepler, Kristen		2016-current
llgenfritz, Emily Ilie, Florina		2016-current 2015-current

J	
lemec, Vida Iones, Caroline	2008-11 2006-08
lapek, Jessica	2000-03
K	
Kase, Samantha	2013-17
Keys, Jaclyn Kerman, Katherine	2002-05 2012-16
Kitchens, Kaitlin	2016-current
Kopacka, Ryann Korell, Amada	2007-10 2004-07
fracke, Ashley	2003-06
írimm, Hannah íramar Thao	2007-10
íromer, Thea íwasnik, Agatha	2008-10 2007-10
	0010 ourrent
.ee, Caroline .efebvre, Frederique	2016-current 2012-16
entz, Jenny	2002
.ewis, Caiti .i, Jing	2008-09 2007-10
ocker, Katherine	2008-11
umbra, Shannon .yons, Morgan	2012-16 2014-current
·, -····, ····· . 3***	
M	
Aaloney, Kelsey	2012-15 2004-07
Natz, Heather Naguire, Michelle	2004-07
Nartinez, Meghan	2006
Aason, Jessie AcLeod, Mari	2009-12 2006-07
AcGraw, Katie	2005
Miller, Chloe	2016-current
N	
N	
N 0	
N O D'Donnell, Erin	2009-10 2016- current
N O D'Donnell, Erin Diver, Maddie	2009-10 2016-current
N O D'Donnell, Erin Dliver, Maddie P	2016-current
N O D'Donnell, Erin Dliver, Maddie P Paschal, Maddie	2016-current 2013-17
N O D'Donnell, Erin Dliver, Maddie P	2016-current
N O D'Donnell, Erin Diver, Maddie P Paschal, Maddie Pauker, Hen Posch, Ellen Price, Caroline	2016-current 2013-17 2008-11 2014-15 2014-15
N D'Donnell, Erin Diver, Maddie P Paschal, Maddie Pauker, Hen Vosch, Ellen Prystaj, Laurissa	2016-current 2013-17 2008-11 2014-15
N O D'Donnell, Erin Diver, Maddie P Paschal, Maddie Pauker, Hen Posch, Ellen Price, Caroline	2016-current 2013-17 2008-11 2014-15 2014-15 2003-06
N D'Donnell, Erin Diver, Maddie P Paschal, Maddie Pauker, Hen Vosch, Ellen Prystaj, Laurissa	2016-current 2013-17 2008-11 2014-15 2014-15 2003-06
N O D'Donnell, Erin Diver, Maddie P Paschal, Maddie Pauker, Hen Posch, Ellen Price, Caroline Prystaj, Laurissa Pucci, Lisa	2016-current 2013-17 2008-11 2014-15 2014-15 2003-06
N O D'Donnell, Erin Diver, Maddie P Paschal, Maddie Pauker, Hen Posch, Ellen Price, Caroline Prystaj, Laurissa Pucci, Lisa	2016-current 2013-17 2008-11 2014-15 2014-15 2003-06
N O D'Donnell, Erin Diver, Maddie P Paschal, Maddie Pauker, Hen Yosch, Ellen Prystaj, Laurissa Pucci, Lisa Q R Richards, Caroline	2016-current 2013-17 2008-11 2014-15 2014-15 2003-06 2007-10 2012-15
N O D'Donnell, Erin Diver, Maddie Paschal, Maddie Pauker, Hen Posch, Ellen Prystaj, Laurissa Pucci, Lisa Q R Richards, Caroline Rieger, Alex	2016-current 2013-17 2008-11 2014-15 2014-15 2003-06 2007-10 2012-15 2012-15 2014-current
N O D'Donnell, Erin Dliver, Maddie P Paschal, Maddie Pauker, Hen Posch, Ellen Price, Caroline Prystaj, Laurissa Pucci, Lisa Q R Richards, Caroline Rieger, Alex Riley, Kate Roethel, Sarah	2016-current 2013-17 2008-11 2014-15 2014-15 2014-15 2003-06 2007-10 2012-15 2012-15 2014-current 2010-13 2010-13 2011-14
N O D'Donnell, Erin Diver, Maddie Pauker, Manddie Pauker, Hen Price, Caroline Price, Caroline Price, Laurissa Prucci, Lisa Q Richards, Caroline Rieger, Alex Riey, Kate	2016-current 2013-17 2008-11 2014-15 2014-15 2003-06 2007-10 2012-15 2012-15 2014-current 2010-13

EK9	
S Sak, Jordyn Saum, Anna Schoeff, Sarah Siebner, Keren Skala, Ashley Sostarecz, Taylor Staskevicius, Erika Stojanovska, Vesna Stowe, Elizabeth Sutton, Amy Sweeney, Carly	2016-current 2002-05 2008-11 2009-12 2002-03 2011-12 2012-16 2004-07 2005-08 2002-04 2012-16
Terry, MaryKathryn Tracy, Xanna Trickett, Morgan	2014-15 2013-15 2010-11
V	
W Walker, Allison Wallace, Lindsay Wallis, Moeka Wang, Iris Weber, Alexis West, Dana White, Hailey Williams, Kayla Williford, Sara Wood, Kathy Woolbright, Kate Wright, Katie Wunderle, Mary	2004-07 2016-current 2002-05 2015-current 2010-13 2004-07 2011-14 2015-16, current 2012-15 2003 2012-15 2005-08 2010
Yarosh, Hillary Yates, Abbey Young, Madison Young, Megan	2011 2016-current 2013-17 2014-current

ECORDS & HISTORY

GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING TEAM CAPTAINS

MEN

1010	C.D. Fragar
1919	G.R. Fraser
1920	Unknown
1921	G.R. Fraser
1922	Unknown
1923	C.W. Saussy
1924	J.R. Armstrong
1925	J.R. Armstrong
1926	J.B. Glover
1927	S. Hollingsworth
1928	W.B. Brown
1929	McKinstry
1930	C.Y. House
1931	F. Cooper
1932	Ed Fain
1933	Harry Stover
1934	Vemon Brown
1935	Gordon Catts
1936	Unknown
1937	Henry Plage
1938	Unknown
1939	Herbert Hillenmeyer
1940	Dick Bates
1941	Dunn Ward
1942	G. Stradtman
1942	Herb McAuley
1942	
	George Backus
1945	George Hiles
1946	Rial Rolfe
1947	Herb McAuley
1948	Charlie Flowers
1949	Johnny Hiles
1950	Johnny Hiles
1951	Ed Teson
1952	Jim Thrasher
1002	Oscar Crouch
1050	
1953	Cab Childress
1954	Sammy Van Leer
1955	Sammy Van Leer
	Bob Browne
	Joey Walker
1956	Joey Walker
1957	Unknown
1958	Charlie Wiggins
1000	
1050	Bob Dudley
1959	Bob Dudley
1960	Bob Dudley
1961	Charles LeMoyne
1962	Steve Halleck
1963	Bob Popp
1964	Larry Caghan
	Marty Kater
1965	Dave Kirby
1966	Edward Coopat
1967	George Fauerbach
1968	George Fauerbach
1000	John Burrows
1969	John Burrows
	David Burrows
1970	John Savage
	Bill Hardin
1971	Dan Karanovich
	Steve Heck
	Allan Spreen
1972	Steve Heck
1012	
	John Gripp
1070	Benny Barralles
1973	Jim Shelander
1974	Dick Bergman
	Jim Hellmann
	Bob Pahr
1975	Dick Bergman
	Screven Farmer
	Bill Shelander
1976	Tim Redgrave
13/0	Carl "Bubby" Flinn
1077	Terry D. Brown
1977	Keenan Carter
	Paul Thompson

1978	Paul Thompson
1979	Alfred Martin
1980	Jan Fridrichsen
	Will Wells
1981	Dick Odum
1982 1983	John Wise Jack Oltman
1984	Doug Thomason
	John Hensley
1985	Bruce Elgin
1986	Mike Wise
1987 1988	Russ Ashenden
1989	No Team Christopher Gay
1000	Andrew Geiszley
	Tim Halliga
1990	Andy Gale
1991	David Codelli Propdt Epoctrom
1992	Brandt Engstrom Blake Patton
1002	Duane Shippy
1993	Black Patton
	Brian Jones
1994	Karl Greenbaum
1995	Bryan Graves Andrew Old
1990	Chris Seeton
	Matt Hendrey
1996	Mark Champney
	Brandon Lumm
1007	Chuck Marmor
1997	Grant Mussman Ryan Ouderkirk
	Alex McGillivary
1998	Christer Rundlof
	Jeff Quinlivan
1999	Kevin Brook
	Glenn Goldstein Jason Williams
2000	James Nozar
2001	David Laitala
	James Nozar
2002	David Laitala
2003	Carl Nylander Shilo Ayalon
2000	James Salazar
2004	Itai Eden
	Eduardo Oliver
2005	Matt Figh
2006	Ryan Riebesell Teemu Kellunen
2000	Ryan Riebesell
2007	Chris Ewald
0.0	Alex Williams
2008	Jason Bourgeois
2009	Onur Uras Johnny Hagaman
2000	Jeffrey Phillips
2010	Sullivan Lynch
	Jeffrey Phillips
2011	Sullivan Lynch
2012	Jeffrey Phillips Bo Hatchett
2012	Max Randolph
2013	Bo Hatchett
	Nico van Duijn
2014	Nicholas Colletti
2015	Nico van Duijn Nico van Duijn
2015	Nico van Duijn Mark Sarman
2016	Ricky Lehner
	Yuval Safra
2017	Ben Southern
2010	Rodrigo Correia
2018	Rodrigo Correia Colt Williamson
	OUL WINDERTOUT

WOMEN

2002 2003 2004 2005 2006 2007 2008 2009 2010 2011 2012 2013 2014 2015 2016 2017	Ashley Skala Lisa Hancock Ashley Skala Lisa Hancock Jili Vukmanic Lisa Hancock Michelle Maguire Liz Foster Ashley Kracke Alison Walker Dana West Agatha Kwasnik Elizabeth Stowe None Heidi Hatteberg Katherine Locker Heidi Hatteberg Katherine Locker Heidi Hatteberg Katherine Locker Kristen Dornstauder Heidi Hatteberg Hailey White Kate Riley Kate Bradus Hailey White Shannon Lumbra Catherine Richards Shannon Lumbra Frederique Lefebvre Andrea Demick Morgan Lyons Chiara Ruiu
2018	

RECORDS & HISTORY

71

Gr



MEN'S SWIMMING & DIVING HONORS AND AWARDS

NATIONAL CHAMPIONS

NCAA	ALL-AMERICANS	
1927	Dave Young	150 Back

NUAA	ALL-AMLINICAI	10
2001	Shilo Ayalon (HM)	1650 Free (11th)
	Tomonori Tsuji (HM)	200 Breast (13th)
2002	Shilo Ayalon	1650 Free (8th)
2003	Shilo Ayalon	1650 Free (4th)
2004	Sam Morgan (HM)	1500 Free (15th)
2005	Sam Morgan (HM)	1650 Free (16th)
2006	Evan Stowers	Platform (7th)
2007	Evan Stowers (HM)	Platform (15th)
2009	Gal Nevo	200 IM (4th), 400 IM (2nd)
2010	Gal Nevo	200 IM (8th), 400 IM (2nd)
		200 Fly (HM) (10th)
2014	Andrew Kosic	50 Free (15th)
2015	Andrew Kosic	50 Free (5th), 100 Free (12th)
2016	Brad Homza	1-meter (11th)

NCAA PARTICIPANTS

	FANTIOFANTS	
1989	Tim Halligan	200 Fly
2001	Shilo Ayalon	500 Free, 1650 Free, 400 IM
2002	Shilo Ayalon	500 Free, 1650 Free, 400 IM
	David Laitala	100 Fly, 200 IM
	James Salazar	200 Back
	Tomonori Tsuji	100 Breast
2003	Shilo Ayalon	500 Free, 1650 Free, 400 IM
	Sam Morgan	500 Free, 1650 Free
2004	Sam Morgan	400 Free, 1500 Free
2005	Rob Miller	500 Free, 1650 Free
	Sam Morgan	500 Free, 1650 Free, 400 IM
2006	Sam Morgan	500 Free, 1650 Free, 400 IM
	Evan Stowers	1-Meter, 3-Meter, Platform
2007	Evan Stowers	1-Meter, 3-Meter, Platform
2008	Noah Copeland	100 Free, 200 Free
2009	Ilia Ayzenshtik	100 Back, 200 Back
	Noah Copeland	50 Free, 100 Free, 200 Free
	Gal Nevo	200 IM, 400 IM, 200 Breast
	Nigel Plummer	50 Free
	Mauricio Sousa	50 Free
	Garrett Robberson	50 Free
	Sullivan Lynch	50 Free
2010	Gal Nevo	200 IM, 400 IM, 200 Fly
2011	Brandon Makinson	1-Meter, 3-Meter, Platform
2013	Eric Chiu	100 Fly
	Nico van Duiin, Andre	ew Chetcuti, Ryan Salmon,
	Andrew Kosic	Relavs
2014	Andrew Kosic	50 Free, 100 Free, 100 Fly
	Nico van Duijn	50 Free, 100 Fly, 200 Fly
	,	cky Lehner, Taylor Wilson,
	Declan Poorman	Relays
2015	Andrew Kosic	50 Free, 100 Free, 100 Fly
2010	Brad Homza	1-Meter, Platform
		Lehner, Noah Harasz,
	Youssef Hammoud	Relays
2016		,
2010		
2017		
2017		
		~~~~~~
	Den Sonnem	100 Fiy, 200 Fiy
2016 2017	Alex Kimpel	50 Free, 100 Free, 100 Fly 100 Breast, 200 Breast, 200 IM 0 Breast, 200 Breast, 1650 Free 1-Meter, Platform 100 Free, 100 Back, 200 IM 100 Breast, 200 Breast 100 Fly, 200 Fly

### **CONFERENCE CHAMPIONS** TEAM 1942 Southeastern Conference 1948 Southeastern Conference 1949 Southeastern Conference Southeastern Conference 1950 **SEC CHAMPIONS** INDIVIDUAL 1937 Howard Duncan 1-Meter 1940 Howard Duncan 1-Meter 50 Free 1941 Dick Bates 220 Free, 440 Free 1942 Herb McAuley 1949 440 Free John Hiles 200 Breast Tommy Towles 1950 Tommy Towles 200 Breast John Hiles 100 Back 200 Back 1952 Frank Strickland 100 Back 1953 Frank Strickland 1957 Bob Browne 100 Breast 200 Free 1964 Larry Kaghan **ACC CHAMPIONS** INDIVIDUAL 1994 3-Meter

1994	Brandon Lumm	3-Meter
2002	David Laitala	100 Fly
2003	Shilo Ayalon	1650 Free
	Jeremy Raines	100 Back
2005	Sam Morgan	1650 Free
2006	Evan Stowers	3-Meter
2008	Mickey Malul	100 Breast
2009	Gal Nevo	200 IM, 400 IM
	Nigel Plummer	50 Free
	Mickey Malul	100 Breast
2010	Gal Nevo	200 Fly, 200 IM, 400 IM
2012	Anton Lagerqvist	200 Breast
2016	Brad Homza	Platform

ALL-A	Tim Halligan	200 Fly
1994	Brandon Lumm	3-Meter
1996	Brandon Lumm	3-Meter
2000	David Laitala	100 Fly
2001	Shilo Ayalon	1650 Free
2001	David Laitala	100 Fly
	Scott Lenyk	200 Back
	Tomonori Tsuki	100 Breast, 200 Breast
2002	Shilo Ayalon	500 Free, 1650 Free, 400 IM
2002	Josh Hersko	100 Free
	David Laitala	100 Fly, 200 IM
	Paul McCarty	1-Meter
	James Salazar	200 Back
2003	Shilo Ayalon	500 Free, 1650 Free, 400 IM
	Jeremy Raines	100 Back
2004	Ryan Bishop	400 IM
2005	Tony Burkhardt	1-Meter
	Sam Morgan	500 Free, 1650 Free
2006	Sam Morgan	1650 Free
	Evan Stowers	1-Meter, 3-Meter
2007	Ryan Bishop	400 IM
2008	Noah Copeland	100 Free, 200 Free
	Onur Uras	200 Fly
	Mickey Malul	100 Breast
	Andy Miller	100 Breast
2009	Noah Copeland	100 Free, 200 Free
	Mickey Malul	200 Breast
	Andy Miller	200 Breast
	Gal Nevo	200 Breast, 200 IM, 400 IM
	Nigel Plummer	50 Free
	Garrett Robberson	50 Free
2010	Gal Nevo	200 Fly, 200 IM, 400 IM
2011	Brandon Makinson	3-Meter
	Anton Lagerqvist	200 Breast
2012	Brandon Makinson	1-Meter
	Anton Lagerqvist	200 Breast
2013	Eric Chiu	100 Fly
2015	Andrew Kosic	50 Free, 100 Free
2016	Brad Homza	Platform
2017	Moises Loschi	200 Breast
	Ben Southern	200 Fly

### 2017-18 GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING INFORMATION GUIDE

@GTSWIMDIVE

# **MEN'S SWIMMING & DIVING HONORS AND AWARDS**

### COSIDA ACADEMIC ALL-AMERICAN

2003	Shilo Ayalon	First Team
2007	Ofer Finkler	Second Team
2017	Robert Borowicz	Third Team

### **COSIDA ACADEMIC ALL-DISTRICT**

2003	Shilo Ayalon	First Team
2006	Jason Howard	Second Team
2007	Ofer Finkler	First Team
2008	Noah Copeland	First Team
	Peter Doblar, Mickey Malul, Andy Miller	HM
2017	Robert Borowicz	At-Large

### **CSCAA SCHOLAR ALL-AMERICAN**

2001	Shilo Ayalon
	HM: Leo Salinas
2002	Shilo Ayalon, David Laitala
	HM: Itai Eden, Eduardo Oliver, Leo Salinas
2003	Shilo Ayalon
	HM: Yonatan Cohen, Matt Figh
2004	HM: Matt Figh, Jason Howard
2005	HM: Matt Figh, Jason Howard
2006	HM: Noah Copeland, Ofer Finkler,
	Jason Howard, Teemu Kellunen, Sam Morgan
2010	Ilia Ayzenshtok, Nigel Plummer
2011	Brandon Makinson,
	HM: Eric Chiu, Sullivan Lynch, Nigel Plummer,
	Zach Tillman
2012	HM: Eric Chiu, Andrew Kosic, Maxwell Randolph,
	Zach Tillman, Nico Van Duijn
2013	Andrew Chetcuti, Eric Chiu, Andrew Kosic,
	Nico van Duijn
2014	Andrew Kosic, Mats Westergren, Nico Van Duijn,
	Ricky Lehner
	HM: Omar Eteiba, Yuval Safra
2015	Noah Harasz, Andrew Kosic, Ricky Lehner,
	Nico van Duijn
	HM: Omar Eteiba, Michael Kenny, Nicholas
	Lamontagne, Brad Oberg, Yuval Safra,
0010	Mats Westergren
2016	Brad Homza
	HM: Robert Borowicz, Omar Eteiba, Noah Harasz,
	Mark Keaveney, Nolan Mallet, Joseph Portillo, Yuval
2017	Sufra, Ben Southern, Brian Woodbury HM: Robert Borowicz, Matt Casillas, Omar Eteiba,
2017	
	Noah Harasz, Alex Kimpel, Joonas Koski, Nolan Mallet, Joseph Portillo, Brian Woodbury
	riolan inaliet, JUSEPH FULUIU, DHan WUUUDULY

# ACC POST-GRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP 2003 Shilo Ayalon

ACC SCHOLAR-ATHLETE OF THE YEAR	
2003	Shilo Ayalon
NCAA	POST-GRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP
2016	Andrew Chetcuti, Nico van Duijn
2011	Travis Wagner
2007	Ofer Finkler
2005	Onito Ayaton

ACC SCHOLAR-ATH

2007Ofer Finkler2015Andrew Kosic

### **ALL-ACC ACADEMIC TEAM**

2006	Noah Copeland, Peter Doblar, Ofer Finkler, Rob Miller,
	Jason Howard, Teemu Keffunen, Alex Williams
2007	Jeff Burton, Noah Copeland, Ofer Finkler, Alex Roan
2008	Mickey Malul, Andy Miller, Mauricio Sausa,
	Jacob Tzegaegbe
2009	llia Ayzenshtok, Mickey Malul, Andy Miller, Matt Tang,
	Mauricio Sausa, Travis Wagner
2010	llia Ayzenshtok, Brandon Makinson, Matt Tang, Jeffrey Phillips
2011	Anton Lagerqvist, Brandon Makinson, Zach Tillman
2012	Brandon Makinson, Andrew Kosic, Nico van Duijn,
	Anton Lagerqvist, Eric Chiu, Elliott Brockelbank
2013	Andrew Chetcuti, Andrew Kosic, Zach Tillman
	Brandon Makinson, Eric Chiu, Nico van Duijn
2014	Andrew Kosic, Nico van Duijn, Mats Westergren
2015	Andrew Kosic, Nico van Duijn, Yuval Safra,
	Noah Harasz
2016	Brad Homza, Noah Harasz, Yuval Safra
2017	Robert Borowicz, Omar Eteiba, Noah Harasz,
	Brian Woodbury

### **GEORGIA TECH HALL OF FAME** NAME CLASS INDUCTED Shilo Ayalon 2003 2013 **Richard Bates** 1949 1979 Haskew Brantley 1948 2001 1964 Larry Caghan 1972 John B. Chapman 1950 1991 Thomas K. Cureton, Jr. 1924 1956 Howard Duncan 1940 1956 Charles Flowers 1949 2000 Steve Halleck 1962 1982 Johnny Hiles 1951 1963 Red Hollerman 1929 1956 Fred Lanoue, coach 1936-65 1965 J. Herb McAuley 1947 1957 Richard McKinstry n/a 1985 Harry Stover n/a 1986 Paul Thompson 1977 1984 Tommy Towles 1950 1968 Ish Williams 1931 1973 Dave Young 1928 1958

### **GEORGIA AQUATIC HALL OF FAME**

NAME	INDUCTED
Herb McAuley	2012
Courtney Shealy Hart	2013
Fred Lanoue	2017

*Established in 2011





# **WOMEN'S SWIMMING & DIVING HONORS AND AWARDS**

2002

2006

### NCAA ALL-AMERICANS

2004	Vesna Stojanovska (HM)	200 Fly (10th)
2008	Hannah Krimm	3-Meter (7th),
		1-Meter (HM-15th)
	Stephanie England (HM)	3-Meter (15th),
		Platform (12th)

### **NCAA PARTICIPANTS**

2002	Cara DeVinny	200 Fly, 200 IM, 400 IM		
2004	Vesna Stojanovska	200 Free, 400 Free, 200 Fly		
2005	Vesna Stojanovska	200 Free, 500 Free, 200 Fly		
	Elizabeth Stowe	500 Free, 1650 Free		
2008	Agatha Kwasnik	50 Free, 100 Free, 200 Free		
	Elizabeth Stower	500 Free, 1650 Free		
	Stephanie England	1-Meter, 3-Meter, Platform		
	Hannah Krimm	1-Meter, 3-Meter, Platform		
2015	Shannon Lumbra	1-Meter, 3-Meter		
ACC CHAMPIONS				
INDIVI	DUAL			
2005	Vesna Stojanovska	200 Fly		

### ALL-ACC

2002	Anna Saum	100 Back	
2005	Vesna Stojanovska	200 Free, 200 Fly	
	Elizabeth Stowe	1650 Free	
2008	Agatha Kwasnik	100 Free, 200 Free	
	Stephanie England	3-Meter, Platform	
	Hannah Krimm	1-Meter	

COSIDA	ACADEMIC	ALL-DISTR	ICT
OUDIDA	AUADLINIU	ALL DIGIT	

Jennifer Christenson

Ashley Kracke

### CSCAA SCHOLAR ALL-AMERICAN

Cara DeVinny 2002 HM: Cara DeVinny, Lisa Hancock, Ashley Kracke 2003 2004 HM: Ashley Kracke 2005 HM: Ashley Kracke HM: Stephanie England, Ashley Kracke 2006 Stephanie England, Hannah Krim, Agatha Kwasnik 2008 2010 HM: Heidi Hatteberg, Agatha Kwasnik 2011 HM: Heidi Hatteberg, Keren Siebner 2012 HM: Helen Alvey, Ariana Berg, Jordan Evans, Heidi Hatteberg, Jessica Mason, Kate Riley, Keren Siebner 2014 HM: Andrea Demick, Shannon Lumbra, Madison Young 2015 Shannon Lumbra HM: Darelle Cowley, Andrea Demick, Madison Young 2016 HM: Darelle Cowley, Kira de Bruyn, Andrea Demick, Shannon Lumbra, Maddie Paschal, Alex Rieger 2017 HM: Kira de Bruyn, Andrea Demick, Kaitlin Kitchens, Maddie Paschal, Chiara Ruiu

### **ALL-ACC ACADEMIC TEAM**

- 2006 Stephanie England, Ashley Kracke, Elizabeth Stowe 2007 Stephanie England, Hannah Krimm, Elizabeth Stowe Stephanie England, Agatha Kwasnik, Hannah Krimm 2008 Hannah Krimm 2009 2010 Agatha Kwasnik, Hannah Krimm 2011 Helen Alvey, Heidi Hatteberg 2012 Keren Siebner, Jordan Evans Erika Staskevicius, Kate Riley, Shannon Lumbra 2013 2014 Shannon Lumbra
- 014 Shannon Lumbra
- 2015 Shannon Lumbra, Kate Brandus, Caroline Price
- 2016 Iris Wang
- 2017 Andrea Demick, Maddie Paschal

### **ACC POST-GRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP**

- 2010 Ryann Kopacka
- 2011 Hannah Krimm

Second Team

- 2012 Heidi Hatteberg
- 2013 Kate Riley 2015 Kate Brandus
- 2015 Kate Brandus 2016 Darelle Cowley
- 2017 Andrea Demick

@GTSWIMDIVE

# **GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING PROGRAM HISTORY**

### THE EARLY YEARS

Georgia Tech first fielded a swim team in 1918-19, when the first tryout was held at the city Y.M.C.A and about 50 men came out. According to the Blueprint, the fledgling squad featured "some of the fastest water splashers that the South has ever turned out and one that would make any Eastern college hustle to beat." The team was captained by G.R. Fraser, described as the best swimmer in the South and holder of the Southern record in both the 220 yard swim and the 50 yard swim.

Tech's first swim meet was on the road against the Clemson Tigers. In addition to Fraser, the first Tech team included Weiss, Scott, Carson, Evans and Owns, who returned with a 50 -19 victory. Fraser swam the 220 yards in the 2:50.00, cutting four seconds off his own Southern record.

The program enjoyed success against Southern competition throughout the 1920s. In 1927, Tech defeated all Southern opposition and made a good showing against two strong eastern teams.

The Jackets broke into prominence by forcing the famous Brooklyn Y team to the limit, but fell 46-16. Two days later, Yale handed the Jackets the short end of a 46-16 score.

### **EARLY CHAMPIONS**

The Yellow Jacket 'tankmen', despite the lack of an on-campus facility, won 10 straight unofficial South championships from 1926-35.

In 1927, Dave Young tied the national intercollegiate record in the 150 yard backstroke in 1:43.20.

Representing Tech in the national intercollegiate, Young set a new record of 1:46.10 and in the finals established a new record of 1:44.00, finishing four seconds ahead of Spindle of Michigan to win Tech's only national championship in swimming. He also earned all-American honors with a second-place finish in the 220 yard free style.



# **KENNETH THRASH, SR**

### 1932-35

After playing football at Tech, Kenneth Thrash, Sr., took over the swimming reigns and led the Jackets to four-straight Southern Conference Championships from 1932-35.

Almost as impressive as five consecutive conference titles, Thrash only tasted defeat once in dual meets, finishing with an astounding record of 24-1. His winning percentage of 0.960 is the best all-time in school history.

As a former football player for Georgia Tech (1926-28), Thrash helped the Yellow Jackets win two conference titles (1927-28) and a national championship in 1928.



# FRED LANOUE

### 1936-65

Fred Lanoue, a graduate of Springfield College and former New England diving champion, began working with the Tech swimmers in 1936 and became the Yellow Jackets' full time head coach in 1938 when the Tech pool was completed.

Under Lanoue's guidance, Tech won four Southeastern Conference championships in nine years, the first in 1942 and then three in a row in 1948, 1949 and 1950. Lanoue coached the Jackets for 27 years before his passing in the spring of 1965.

Lanoue was inducted posthumous into the Georgia Aquatic Hall of Fame in 2017.



### **HERB MCAULEY**

### 1965-87

The star of the 1942 SEC championship squad was Herb McAuley, who won the SEC 220 and 440 freestyle championships that year.

McAuley had his schooling interrupted by World War II, serving in the Army Signal Corps before graduating from Tech with a degree in electrical engineering in 1947. Upon graduation, he joined the Yellow Jacket staff as assistant coach under Lanoue, a position he held for 17 years.

McAuley succeeded Lanoue as head coach for the 1965-66 season. He coached the Jackets for 23 seasons, compiling a record of 169-144-1. He was inducted into the Georgia Tech Hall of Fame in 1982 and later the Georgia Aquatic Hall of Fame in 2012.

Tech competed in its first ACC Championships meet in 1980. The program took a one-year hiatus upon McAuley's retirement in 1987, which signaled the end of a 40-year stint on the Tech coaching staff.



## **BRAD LEHMAN**

### 1988-91

The swimming program resumed under Brad Legman in 1988-89. In Lehman's first year, senior Tim Halligan earned all-Atlantic Coast Conference honors following his second-place finish in the 200 butterfly. Halligan qualified for the NCAA Championships in the event, finishing 21st.

Legman coached the team for three seasons, amassing an overall record of 19-13.

G,

# **GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING PROGRAM HISTORY**



### **BILL HUMBER**

### 1991-97

Bill Humber took over the Tech program in 1991-92. In 1993, he guided the Jackets to their then-best showing at the ACC Championships with the sixth-place finish and a then school-record point total of 198.

In 1994, diver Brandon Lumm won the first ACC Championship in the program's history with his victory in the 3-meter event. He earned all-ACC recognition that year and Bill Humber tallied a dual meet record of 38-45 during his six-year tenure at Georgia Tech.



### **SETH BARON**

### 1997-2005

In August 1997, Tech hired Seth Baron to take the helm of the men's swimming and diving program. The Jackets' women's program debuted in 2001-02, and Baron took on the combined program. Baron, formerly an assistant coach at South Carolina and Auburn, also previously worked with the U.S. National Swim Team and was the head coach for the U.S. squad at the 1997 and 2001 World Maccabiah Games in Tel Aviv, Israel.

Under Baron's direction, the Tech men finished in the top five at the ACC Championships in five consecutive seasons, including a third-place finish in his final season as head coach in 2005. Tech finished 32nd at the 2005 NCAA Championships, cracking the Top 35 for the fifth straight year.

In just four seasons of existence, the women's program tallied a 33rd-place finish at the 2004 NCAA Championships and crowned its first all-American in Vesna Stojanovska. The Jackets posted three consecutive sixth-place finishes at the ACC meet, tallying a program-best 285.6 points in 2008-09. The Jackets also qualified two swimmers for the 2005 NCAA Championships for the first time in program history; Stojanovska and freshman Elizabeth Stowe. Junior Sam Morgan qualified for his third consecutive NCAA meet after winning his first ACC title in the mile at the 2006 ACC meet, hosted in the Georgia Tech Aquatic Center. Morgan Garnered his second straight all-American honors, finishing 14th in the mile.

Stojanovska advanced to her second straight NCAA meet in 2005, after becoming the first women's athlete to win an ACC title, doing so in the 200 fly. Stowe garnered all-ACC honors in the mile, making her and Stojanovska the first all-conference tandem at the conference championship.

Along with collegiate accomplishments, the Tech combined program witnessed its first two Olympians in 2004 as Stojanovska (Macedonia) and incoming freshman Onur Uras (Turkey) competed at the Summer Olympics in Athens, Greece. Joining them in Athens were former men's swimming standouts Leo Salinas (Mexico) and volunteer coach Jorge Oliver (Puerto Rico).

Tech recorded its most successful season to date in 2001-02. Tech's men tallied 580.5 points to finish a program-best second at the ACC Championship, as a record five Jackets earned all-ACC honors. Tech also placed 27th at the NCAA Championships, led by Shilo Ayalon's eighth-place finish in the 1650 free. He earned all-American accolades for the second consecutive season.

In 2000-01, the Yellow Jackets placed third at the ACC Championships, scoring 434.50 points. Four swimmers earned all-ACC accolades: Shilo Ayalon, David Laitala, Scott Lenyk and Tomonori Tsuki.

Tech also scored its first points in NCAA competition in 2001. Ayalon placed 11th in the 1650 free, while Tsuki finished 13th in the 200 breast to become the program's first all-Americans.

The Jackets went 11-3 in dual-meet competition, and 16 school records were established, led by Ayalon's four marks.

In 2000, Baron and the Yellow Jackets finished the regular season with a 5-6 dual-meet record. Laitala became the first Yellow Jacket swimmer in 11 years to earn all-ACC recognition, placing second in the 100 butterfly at the ACC Championships. In his first season at Tech, Baron guided the team to a 4-7 dual-meet record and a seventh-place finish in the ACC Championships.

As an athlete, Baron also competed for the U.S. National Team, winning 10 gold medals in international competitions, including the 1985 World Maccabiah Games and the 1983 Pan Am Maccabiah Games in Sao Paulo, Brazil. He participated in the U.S. Olympic Trials in 1984 and qualified for the 1988 Trials.



### **STU WILSON**

### 2005-09

Stu Wilson was named men's and women's swimming and diving head coach on June 8, 2005.

In his seven years with the Tech program, Wilson guided seven different swimmers to the NCAA Championships and tutored three Atlantic Coast Conference champions.

In 2008-09, Wilson led the women's team to its highest finish at the NCAA Championship in school history and both the men's and women's teams combined to break 19 school records throughout the course of the season. Seven Yellow Jackets earned all-ACC honors in 2007-08, while seven student-athletes were named to the ACC all-academic team. Junior Mickey Malul was an ACC champion in the 100 breast as the men's team finished fourth at the ACC Championships. Three swimmers and two divers went to the NCAA Championships in Columbus, Ohio and senior Elizabeth Stowe placed 28th in the mile as the Jackets finished 30th in the nation. Agatha Kwasnik and Noah Copeland also represented Tech along with divers Stephanie England and Hannah Krimm.

Sam Morgan ended his career as a two-time all-American in the 1650 yard freestyle and became the first Yellow Jacket to qualify for the NCAA Championship meet in four consecutive seasons under Wilson's guidance.

In his first season as head coach in 2005-06, Wilson led the Jackets to their fourth straight top-five finish in the ACC, tallying a fourth-place finish at the 2006 ACC Championships, in College Park, MD. Tech boasted one ACC champion and Morgan garnered all-conference honors in the mile for the second straight season.

Wilson helped the Yellow Jacket men to four consecutive top-35 finishes at the NCAA Championships, posting a 33rd-place finish at the 2006 Men's NCAA Championships, hosted by Georgia Tech.

Tech sent four swimmers to the 2005 NCAA Championships, the second most in school history, and five of the second all-American honors earned by Yellow Jackets came during Wilson's tenure.

Former Tech standout Shilo Ayalon and Morgan both garnered all-American honors under Wilson's tutelage. Ayalon holds four school records and was named ACC Most Valuable Performer that the 2003 ACC Championships.

In 2006, Rob Miller, Morgan and Elizabeth Stowe all qualified for the NCAA Championships under Wilson's guidance. Morgan won his first ACC title in the men's 1650 yard freestyle and Miller finished fifth. Stowe posted a third-place finish in the women's 1650 free to earn all-ACC honors. All three clocked lifetime-best times

# **GEORGIA TECH SWIMMING & DIVING PROGRAM HISTORY**

in their respective events for Yellow Jackets.

Prior to joining the Yellow Jacket staff in 2002, Wilson spent 11 years with nationally-prominent club team Swim Atlanta from 1990-2001, serving as the team's Head Senior Coach for his last four seasons there.

In this position, he planned and implemented strength and conditioning programs for swimmers age 12-andover. He also handled administrative duties, including fundraising, travel arrangements, public relations and record-keeping. He worked as a head age group coach with Swim Atlanta from 1990-98.

Wilson coached several successful swimmers at Swim Atlanta, including 2004 U.S. Olympian Amanda Weir, who set national age-group records (11-12 and 13-14) in the 50 free. Additionally, he mentored swimmers that posted more than 50 national top-16 age-group performances.

As an athlete, Wilson competed at the University of Georgia from 1984-88, reaching the finals of the SEC Championships in the 200 and 500 free in each of his last three seasons. He was an NCAA qualified in the 400 free relay and held the school record in the 200 free at one time. Wilson also qualified for U.S. Nationals in his final six seasons of competitive swimming.



**COURTNEY SHEALY HART** 

### 2009-PRESENT

Courtney Shealy Hart, a Georgia Tech assistant coach for two years, was named head coach of the Yellow Jackets' swimming and diving programs on April 30, 2009.

Hart is the eighth head coach in the history of the program.

Thanks in part to deep recruiting classes and the development of talent, Hart has steadily built Georgia Tech into a program that can compete in the nationally recognized Atlantic Coast Conference (ACC). Since taking over the reins of the program, both the men's and women's team have consistently increased its points total at the ACC Swimming & Diving Championships each year.

Hart has presided over a fantastic stretch for the Tech program that has seen multiple men's swimmers compete in seven NCAA Championships since taking over the program before the start of the 2009-10 season. Since 2009, a total of 20 program records have been established multiple times on the men's team and a total of 18 program records in both swimming and diving for the women's team.

The success has extended beyond the pool as the Yellow Jackets have annually been one of the nation's top academic swimming & diving programs. The men's swimming & diving team has earned APR Public Recognition Awards from the NCAA in 2012-13, 2013-14, 2014-15 and 2015-16, while both the men's and women's programs annually earn CSCAA scholar all-America honors.

Hart spent one season (2006-07) as an assistant coach at North Florida prior to arriving on The Flats where she served as an assistant coach from 2007-09.

She helped guide North Florida to a fifth-place finish at the Pacific Coast Swimming Conference Championships and led nine individuals to top-16 finishes at the meet. She also guided one student-athlete to a top-eight finish in the conference championship meet.

Before heading into the coaching scene, Hart participated in the 2000 Summer Olympic Games for the United States. She took home a pair of gold medals in Sydney, Australia, in the 400 meter medley relay and 400 meter freestyle relay.

Hart also competed on the international scene in the Pan-American Games (1999, 2003), Pan Pacific (2002) and the United States World Cup Teams (2000-04).

At the University of Georgia, Hart led the Bulldogs to back-to-back NCAA team championships in 1999 and 2000. She was named the 2000 NCAA Female Swimmer of the Year after capturing individual national titles in the 50 free, 100 free and 100 back. She also captured NCAA titles as a member of the 400 free relay and 400 medley relay teams. She finished her NCAA career with 26 all-America honors, the most in UGA history, plus two more honorable mention citations.

Hart won nine individual Southeastern Conference (SEC) titles, 10 SEC relay crowns and set five conference records. She was named the SEC Female Swimmer of the Year in 2000.

After graduating from Georgia in 2001 cum laude with a degree in sports studies/communications, Hart worked as a motivational speaker for the NCAA, Coca-Cola, Healthsouth and Arby's, and served as the director of the Golden West Swim Lessons Program in Huntington Beach, Calif., before heading to North Florida.

In the summer of 2013, Hart was inducted in to the Georgia Aquatic Hall of Fame, signifying both her achievements as a collegiate all-American and National Swimmer of the Year at the University of Georgia and as a two-time Olympic Gold Medalist.

Hart, who earned her master's degree in sports administration from Georgia in 2005, was inducted into the Irmo High School Hall of Fame in September 2017. G









